Overview | Package | Class | Tree | Deprecated | Index | Help
PREV NEXT | FRAMES NO FRAMES

# Constant Field Values

Contents

- com.jinfonet.*
- jet.api.*
- jet.bean.*
- jet.connect.*
- jet.controls.*
- jet.cs.*
- jet.datasource.*
- jet.datastream.*
- jet.formula.*
- jet.report.*
- jet.server.*
- jet.util.*
- jet.web.*
- toolkit.db.*

com.jinfonet.*

com.jinfonet.web.modules.dashboard.DashboardListener
`public static final int` | `ADD_LC` | `1`
`public static final int` | `DEL_LC` | `2`

jet.api.*

jet.api.API
`public static final int` | `BOOLEAN` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CAT` | `".cat"`
`public static final int` | `CENTIMETER` | `1`
`public static final int` | `COLOR` | `6`
`public static final int` | `DOUBLE` | `4`
`public static final int` | `ENUM` | `7`
`public static final int` | `FLOAT` | `3`
`public static final int` | `INCH` | `0`
`public static final int` | `INTEGER` | `1`
`public static final int` | `LONG` | `2`
`public static final int` | `PIXEL` | `2`
`public static final int` | `REFERENCE` | `8`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RPT` | `".cls"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SELFRPT` | `".clx"`
`public static final int` | `STRING` | `5`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TEXTRPT` | `".rpt"`
`public static final int` | `UNKNOWN` | `-1`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `XMLCAT` | `".cat.xml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `XMLRPT` | `".cls.xml"`

jet.api.CatalogAPI
`public static final int` | `ALIAS` | `14`
`public static final int` | `AVERAGE` | `6`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `BINARY` | `"Binary"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `BOOLEAN` | `"Boolean"`
`public static final int` | `BUSINESSLOGIC` | `17`
`public static final int` | `BUSINESSLOGIC_CATEGORY` | `18`
`public static final int` | `BUSINESSLOGIC_DETAILINFO` | `22`
`public static final int` | `BUSINESSLOGIC_DIMENSION` | `19`
`public static final int` | `BUSINESSLOGIC_HIERARCHY` | `23`
`public static final int` | `BUSINESSLOGIC_HIERARCHYCONTAINER` | `24`
`public static final int` | `BUSINESSLOGIC_MEASURE` | `20`
`public static final int` | `BUSINESSVIEW` | `32`
`public static final int` | `BUSINESSVIEW_AGGREGATION` | `29`
`public static final int` | `BUSINESSVIEW_DETAIL` | `30`
`public static final int` | `BUSINESSVIEW_GROUP` | `28`
`public static final int` | `CATALOG` | `0`
`public static final int` | `COLUMN` | `4`
`public static final int` | `CONNECTION` | `1`
`public static final int` | `COUNT` | `1`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CURRENCY` | `"Currency"`
`public static final int` | `DATABASE` | `15`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DATE` | `"Date"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DATETIME` | `"DateTime"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DECIMAL` | `"Decimal"`
`public static final int` | `DISTINCTCOUNT` | `5`
`public static final int` | `ENCODINGAUTO` | `0`
`public static final int` | `ENCODINGNO` | `2`
`public static final int` | `ENCODINGYES` | `1`
`public static final int` | `EXTRA_NAME_JDBC` | `0`
`public static final int` | `EXTRA_NAME_USERDEFINED` | `1`
`public static final int` | `FILESQL` | `7`
`public static final int` | `FORMULA` | `9`
`public static final int` | `HDS` | `16`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `INTEGER` | `"Integer"`
`public static final int` | `MAXIMUM` | `4`
`public static final int` | `MINIMUM` | `3`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `NUMBER` | `"Number"`
`public static final int` | `ONDEMAND_QUERY` | `25`
`public static final int` | `PARAMETER` | `11`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARAMETERS` | `"Parameters"`
`public static final int` | `PATTERN_1PART_NAME` | `0`
`public static final int` | `PATTERN_2PART_NAME` | `1`
`public static final int` | `PATTERN_3PART_NAME` | `2`
`public static final int` | `POPULATIONSTDDEV` | `8`
`public static final int` | `POPULATIONVARIANCE` | `9`
`public static final int` | `PROCEDURE` | `6`
`public static final int` | `QUERY` | `5`
`public static final int` | `READ_ONLY_DEFAULT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `READ_ONLY_FALSE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `READ_ONLY_TRUE` | `2`
`public static final int` | `RUNNING_AVERAGE` | `21`
`public static final int` | `RUNNING_COUNT` | `16`
`public static final int` | `RUNNING_DISTINCTCOUNT` | `20`
`public static final int` | `RUNNING_MAXIMUM` | `19`
`public static final int` | `RUNNING_MINIMUM` | `18`
`public static final int` | `RUNNING_SUM` | `17`
`public static final int` | `STDDEV` | `10`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `STRING` | `"String"`
`public static final int` | `SUM` | `2`
`public static final int` | `SUMMARY` | `10`
`public static final int` | `SYNONYM` | `13`
`public static final int` | `TABLE` | `2`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TIME` | `"Time"`
`public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_DEFAULT` | `0`
`public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_NONE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_READ_COMMITTED` | `3`
`public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_READ_UNCOMMITTED` | `2`
`public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_REPEATABLE_READ` | `4`
`public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_SERIALIZABLE` | `5`
`public static final int` | `UDS` | `8`
`public static final int` | `UNIFIEDBUSINESSVIEW` | `31`
`public static final int` | `VARIANCE` | `11`
`public static final int` | `VIEW` | `3`
`public static final int` | `WHEREPORTION` | `12`
`public static final int` | `WSDLTYPE_LOCALEFILE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `WSDLTYPE_URI` | `2`
`public static final int` | `XML_CONNECTION` | `26`
`public static final int` | `XML_MDCONTAINER` | `27`

jet.api.ChartLegendInfo
`public static final int` | `BOTTOM` | `3`
`public static final int` | `LEFT` | `4`
`public static final int` | `RIGHT` | `2`
`public static final int` | `TOP` | `1`

jet.api.ConnectionInfo
`public static final int` | `ENCODINGAUTO` | `0`
`public static final int` | `ENCODINGNO` | `2`
`public static final int` | `ENCODINGYES` | `1`
`public static final int` | `EXTRA_NAME_JDBC` | `0`
`public static final int` | `EXTRA_NAME_USERDEFINED` | `1`
`public static final int` | `OUTERJOIN_MARKER_ORACLE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `OUTERJOIN_MARKER_SQL92` | `0`
`public static final int` | `PATTERN_1PART_NAME` | `0`
`public static final int` | `PATTERN_2PART_NAME` | `1`
`public static final int` | `PATTERN_3PART_NAME` | `2`
`public static final int` | `READ_ONLY_DEFAULT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `READ_ONLY_FALSE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `READ_ONLY_TRUE` | `2`
`public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_DEFAULT` | `0`
`public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_NONE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_READ_COMMITTED` | `3`
`public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_READ_UNCOMMITTED` | `2`
`public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_REPEATABLE_READ` | `4`
`public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_SERIALIZABLE` | `5`

jet.api.CTAggFieldInfo
`public static final int` | `AVERAGE` | `6`
`public static final int` | `COUNT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `DISTINCTCOUNT` | `5`
`public static final int` | `MAXIMUM` | `4`
`public static final int` | `MINIMUM` | `3`
`public static final int` | `POPULATIONSTDDEV` | `8`
`public static final int` | `POPULATIONVARIANCE` | `9`
`public static final int` | `SQRSUM` | `7`
`public static final int` | `STDDEV` | `10`
`public static final int` | `SUM` | `2`
`public static final int` | `VARIANCE` | `11`

jet.api.CTRowColFieldInfo
`public static final int` | `ASCENDING` | `0`
`public static final int` | `DESCENDING` | `1`
`public static final int` | `NOSORT` | `3`

jet.api.CTSpecialFldInfo
`public static final int` | `DIFFERENCE` | `2`
`public static final int` | `PERCENTAGE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `PERMILLAGE` | `1`

jet.api.Designer
`public static final int` | `ARC` | `50`
`public static final int` | `AREA_ARRAY_2D` | `28`
`public static final int` | `AREA_ARRAY_3D` | `29`
`public static final int` | `AREA_PERCENT_2D` | `21`
`public static final int` | `AREA_PERCENT_3D` | `22`
`public static final int` | `AREA_STACK_2D` | `20`
`public static final int` | `AREA_STACK_3D` | `8`
`public static final int` | `AREACHART` | `8`
`public static final int` | `BANDEDOBJECT` | `76`
`public static final int` | `BANDEDOBJECT_FOOTER` | `80`
`public static final int` | `BANDEDOBJECT_HEADER` | `79`
`public static final int` | `BANDEDOBJECT_PAGEFOOTER` | `78`
`public static final int` | `BANDEDOBJECT_PAGEHEADER` | `77`
`public static final int` | `BAR_ARRAY_3D` | `0`
`public static final int` | `BAR_PERCENT_2D` | `11`
`public static final int` | `BAR_PERCENT_3D` | `12`
`public static final int` | `BAR_PERCENT_AREA_STACK_2D` | `35`
`public static final int` | `BAR_PERCENT_LINE_ARRAY_2D` | `26`
`public static final int` | `BAR_PERCENT_LINE_STACK_2D` | `32`
`public static final int` | `BAR_SIDEBYSIDE_2D` | `9`
`public static final int` | `BAR_SIDEBYSIDE_3D` | `1`
`public static final int` | `BAR_SIDEBYSIDE_AREA_STACK_2D` | `33`
`public static final int` | `BAR_SIDEBYSIDE_LINE_ARRAY_2D` | `24`
`public static final int` | `BAR_SIDEBYSIDE_LINE_STACK_2D` | `30`
`public static final int` | `BAR_STACK_2D` | `10`
`public static final int` | `BAR_STACK_3D` | `2`
`public static final int` | `BAR_STACK_AREA_STACK_2D` | `34`
`public static final int` | `BAR_STACK_LINE_ARRAY_2D` | `25`
`public static final int` | `BAR_STACK_LINE_STACK_2D` | `31`
`public static final int` | `BARCHART` | `0`
`public static final int` | `BARCODEFIELD` | `60`
`public static final int` | `BENCH_ARRAY_3D` | `3`
`public static final int` | `BENCH_PERCENT_2D` | `15`
`public static final int` | `BENCH_PERCENT_3D` | `16`
`public static final int` | `BENCH_SIDEBYSIDE_2D` | `13`
`public static final int` | `BENCH_SIDEBYSIDE_3D` | `4`
`public static final int` | `BENCH_STACK_2D` | `14`
`public static final int` | `BENCH_STACK_3D` | `5`
`public static final int` | `BENCHARRAYCHART` | `3`
`public static final int` | `BENCHCHART` | `4`
`public static final int` | `BOX` | `47`
`public static final int` | `BUBBLE_2D` | `42`
`public static final int` | `CENTERBOTTOM` | `8`
`public static final int` | `CENTERCENTER` | `5`
`public static final int` | `CENTERTOP` | `2`
`public static final int` | `CHART2DCOORDINATEPAPER` | `59`
`public static final int` | `CHARTCOORDINATEPAPER` | `35`
`public static final int` | `CHARTLABEL` | `32`
`public static final int` | `CHARTLEGEND` | `33`
`public static final int` | `CHARTPLATFORM` | `34`
`public static final int` | `CODABAR` | `6`
`public static final int` | `CODE_128` | `5`
`public static final int` | `CODE_39` | `4`
`public static final int` | `COLUMN` | `56`
`public static final int` | `COMPUTEDCOLUMN` | `12`
`public static final int` | `CROSSTAB` | `36`
`public static final int` | `CTAGGFIELD` | `37`
`public static final int` | `CTAGGINFO` | `38`
`public static final int` | `CTDBFIELD` | `39`
`public static final int` | `CTHDDBFIELD` | `40`
`public static final int` | `CTHDTEXTFIELD` | `41`
`public static final int` | `DATAOBJECT` | `54`
`public static final int` | `DATASET` | `65`
`public static final int` | `DATASET_TYPE_HDS` | `3`
`public static final int` | `DATASET_TYPE_ONDEMAND` | `4`
`public static final int` | `DATASET_TYPE_QUERY` | `1`
`public static final int` | `DBFIELD` | `11`
`public static final int` | `DETAIL` | `9`
`public static final int` | `DIRECTION_BACKSIDE` | `98`
`public static final int` | `DIRECTION_FORESIDE` | `99`
`public static final int` | `EAN_13` | `2`
`public static final int` | `EAN_8` | `3`
`public static final int` | `FETCHDATE` | `20`
`public static final int` | `FETCHTIME` | `21`
`public static final int` | `FIELD_CATALOGPATH_ONDISK` | `94`
`public static final int` | `FIELD_CATALOGPATH_ONSERVER` | `93`
`public static final int` | `FIELD_REPORTPATH_ONDISK` | `92`
`public static final int` | `FIELD_REPORTPATH_ONSERVER` | `91`
`public static final int` | `FORMULA` | `13`
`public static final int` | `GAUGE_BALLS_2D` | `45`
`public static final int` | `GAUGE_BARS_2D` | `44`
`public static final int` | `GAUGE_DIALS_2D` | `43`
`public static final int` | `GROUP` | `2`
`public static final int` | `GROUPFOOTER` | `8`
`public static final int` | `GROUPHEADER` | `7`
`public static final int` | `GROUPNAME` | `25`
`public static final int` | `GROUPNUMBER` | `26`
`public static final int` | `GROUPNUMBERS` | `27`
`public static final int` | `IMAGE` | `16`
`public static final int` | `JBROWSER` | `53`
`public static final int` | `JHYPERLINK` | `52`
`public static final int` | `JUSTIFYBOTTOM` | `12`
`public static final int` | `JUSTIFYCENTER` | `11`
`public static final int` | `JUSTIFYTOP` | `10`
`public static final int` | `LABEL` | `10`
`public static final int` | `LEFT` | `99`
`public static final int` | `LEFT_UNDERSIDE_POINT` | `4`
`public static final int` | `LEFT_UPSIDE_POINT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `LEFTBOTTOM` | `7`
`public static final int` | `LEFTCENTER` | `4`
`public static final int` | `LEFTTOP` | `1`
`public static final int` | `LINE` | `46`
`public static final int` | `LINE_ARRAY_2D` | `17`
`public static final int` | `LINE_ARRAY_3D` | `7`
`public static final int` | `LINE_ARRAY_LINE_ARRAY_2D` | `27`
`public static final int` | `LINE_PERCENT_2D` | `19`
`public static final int` | `LINE_STACK_2D` | `18`
`public static final int` | `LINECHART` | `7`
`public static final int` | `MEDIAFIELD` | `57`
`public static final int` | `MODIFIEDDATE` | `22`
`public static final int` | `MODIFIEDTIME` | `23`
`public static final int` | `MULTI_VALUE_BOX` | `69`
`public static final int` | `NEWSTYLETABLE` | `62`
`public static final int` | `OVAL` | `49`
`public static final int` | `PAGE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `PAGEBREAK` | `71`
`public static final int` | `PAGEEND` | `73`
`public static final int` | `PAGEFOOTER` | `6`
`public static final int` | `PAGEHEADER` | `5`
`public static final int` | `PAGENOFM` | `61`
`public static final int` | `PAGENUMBER` | `28`
`public static final int` | `PAGENUMBERS` | `29`
`public static final int` | `PAGESTART` | `72`
`public static final int` | `PARAGRAPH` | `67`
`public static final int` | `PARALLELDETAIL` | `70`
`public static final int` | `PARAMETER` | `15`
`public static final int` | `PIE_SIDEBYSIDE_2D` | `23`
`public static final int` | `PIE_SIDEBYSIDE_3D` | `6`
`public static final int` | `PIECHART` | `6`
`public static final int` | `PRINTDATE` | `18`
`public static final int` | `PRINTTIME` | `19`
`public static final int` | `RADAR_2D` | `38`
`public static final int` | `RECORDNUMBER` | `24`
`public static final int` | `RENDER_BARCODE` | `2`
`public static final int` | `RENDER_BUTTON` | `11`
`public static final int` | `RENDER_CHECKBOX` | `6`
`public static final int` | `RENDER_DROPDOWNLIST` | `8`
`public static final int` | `RENDER_IMAGE` | `3`
`public static final int` | `RENDER_IMAGEBUTTON` | `10`
`public static final int` | `RENDER_LIST` | `8`
`public static final int` | `RENDER_RADIOBTN` | `7`
`public static final int` | `RENDER_RANK` | `1`
`public static final int` | `RENDER_RESETBUTTON` | `13`
`public static final int` | `RENDER_SUBMITBUTTON` | `12`
`public static final int` | `RENDER_TEXT` | `0`
`public static final int` | `RENDER_TEXTAREA` | `5`
`public static final int` | `RENDER_TEXTFIELD` | `4`
`public static final int` | `REPORT` | `0`
`public static final int` | `REPORTBODY` | `66`
`public static final int` | `REPORTFOOTER` | `4`
`public static final int` | `REPORTHEADER` | `3`
`public static final int` | `REPORTSET` | `64`
`public static final int` | `REPORTSHEET` | `74`
`public static final int` | `RIGHT` | `98`
`public static final int` | `RIGHT_UNDERSIDE_POINT` | `3`
`public static final int` | `RIGHT_UPSIDE_POINT` | `2`
`public static final int` | `RIGHTBOTTOM` | `9`
`public static final int` | `RIGHTCENTER` | `6`
`public static final int` | `RIGHTTOP` | `3`
`public static final int` | `ROUNDBOX` | `48`
`public static final int` | `RPTDATASOURCE` | `51`
`public static final int` | `SCATTER_POINTS_2D` | `39`
`public static final int` | `SCATTER_SMOOTH_LINES_2D` | `40`
`public static final int` | `SCATTER_STRAIGHT_LINES_2D` | `41`
`public static final int` | `SHAPE` | `81`
`public static final int` | `SIDEBYSIDEBARCHART` | `1`
`public static final int` | `SQLSTATMENT` | `30`
`public static final int` | `STACKEDBARCHART` | `2`
`public static final int` | `STACKEDBENCH` | `5`
`public static final int` | `STOCK_HIGH_LOW_2D` | `47`
`public static final int` | `STOCK_HIGH_LOW_CLOSE_2D` | `36`
`public static final int` | `STOCK_OPEN_HIGH_LOW_CLOSE_2D` | `37`
`public static final int` | `SUBLINK` | `43`
`public static final int` | `SUBPARAMLINK` | `44`
`public static final int` | `SUBREPORT` | `42`
`public static final int` | `SUBRETVALUE` | `45`
`public static final int` | `SUMMARY` | `14`
`public static final int` | `SURFACE_3D` | `46`
`public static final int` | `TABLE` | `55`
`public static final int` | `TABLE_COMMONCOLUMN` | `82`
`public static final int` | `TABLE_DETAILCOLUMN` | `84`
`public static final int` | `TABLE_DETAILSECTION` | `87`
`public static final int` | `TABLE_FOOTERSECTION` | `88`
`public static final int` | `TABLE_GROUP_FOOTERSECTION` | `90`
`public static final int` | `TABLE_GROUP_HEADERSECTION` | `89`
`public static final int` | `TABLE_GROUPCOLUMN` | `83`
`public static final int` | `TABLE_HEADERSECTION` | `86`
`public static final int` | `TABLE_SUMMARYCOLUMN` | `85`
`public static final int` | `TABLECELL` | `63`
`public static final int` | `TABULARCELL` | `75`
`public static final int` | `TEXT` | `31`
`public static final int` | `TEXTBOX` | `68`
`public static final int` | `UDO` | `58`
`public static final int` | `UPC_A` | `0`
`public static final int` | `UPC_E` | `1`
`public static final int` | `USERNAME` | `17`
`public static final int` | `ZORDER_BACKWARD` | `97`
`public static final int` | `ZORDER_BOTTOM` | `94`
`public static final int` | `ZORDER_FORWARD` | `96`
`public static final int` | `ZORDER_TOP` | `95`

jet.api.DisplayFieldInfo
`public static final int` | `DBFIELD` | `10`
`public static final int` | `DETAIL_COLUMN` | `1`
`public static final int` | `PARAMETERFIELD` | `45`
`public static final int` | `SUMMARY_COLUMN` | `0`
`public static final int` | `SYSTEMFIELD` | `37`
`public static final int` | `TEXTFIELD` | `9`
`public static final int` | `USERDEFINED_DETAIL_COLUMN` | `2`

jet.api.ExpressionFieldInfo
`public static final int` | `CONSTANT` | `32770`
`public static final int` | `REFERENCE` | `32769`

jet.api.ExpressionGroupInfo
`public static final int` | `AND` | `-2125463550`
`public static final int` | `OR` | `-2125463548`

jet.api.ExpressionInfo
`public static final int` | `BETWEEN` | `1093664769`
`public static final int` | `EQUALS` | `556793872`
`public static final int` | `IN` | `556793857`
`public static final int` | `ISNULL` | `288358401`
`public static final int` | `LESS_THAN` | `556794112`
`public static final int` | `LESS_THAN_EQUALS` | `556794368`
`public static final int` | `LIKE` | `556793860`
`public static final int` | `MORE_THAN` | `556793920`
`public static final int` | `MORE_THAN_EUQALS` | `556793984`
`public static final int` | `NOT_BETWEEN` | `1093664770`
`public static final int` | `NOT_EQUALS` | `556793888`
`public static final int` | `NOT_IN` | `556793858`
`public static final int` | `NOT_ISNULL` | `288358402`
`public static final int` | `NOT_LIKE` | `556793864`

jet.api.FilterInfo
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FUNCTION_EXIST` | `"Exist"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FUNCTION_MAX` | `"Max"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FUNCTION_MIN` | `"Min"`

jet.api.GroupInfo
`public static final int` | `ASCENDING` | `0`
`public static final int` | `DESCENDING` | `1`
`public static final int` | `NOTSORTED` | `3`
`public static final int` | `SELECTE_TYPE_All` | `0`
`public static final int` | `SELECTE_TYPE_BOTTOM_N` | `2`
`public static final int` | `SELECTE_TYPE_NONE` | `4`
`public static final int` | `SELECTE_TYPE_TOP_N` | `1`

jet.api.JoinInfo
`public static final int` | `LEFTOUTER` | `4`
`public static final int` | `RIGHTOUTER` | `1`

jet.api.ParameterInfo
`public static final int` | `BETWEEN` | `1`
`public static final int` | `MAX` | `1`
`public static final int` | `MIN` | `0`
`public static final int` | `UNKNOWN` | `-1`

jet.api.QueryJoinInfo
`public static final int` | `LEFTOUTER` | `4`
`public static final int` | `RIGHTOUTER` | `1`

jet.api.SortInfo
`public static final int` | `ASCENDING` | `0`
`public static final int` | `DESCENDING` | `1`
`public static final int` | `NOTSORTED` | `3`

jet.api.SpecFuncDateTimeInfo
`public static final int` | `BIWEEK` | `23`
`public static final int` | `DATE` | `5`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DEFAULT_DATETIME_BENCHMARKPOINT` | `"0"`
`public static final int` | `FRIDAY` | `6`
`public static final int` | `HALFMONTH` | `21`
`public static final int` | `HALFYEAR` | `20`
`public static final int` | `HOUR` | `10`
`public static final int` | `MINUTE` | `12`
`public static final int` | `MONDAY` | `2`
`public static final int` | `MONTH` | `2`
`public static final int` | `QUARTER` | `22`
`public static final int` | `SATURDAY` | `7`
`public static final int` | `SECOND` | `13`
`public static final int` | `SUNDAY` | `1`
`public static final int` | `THURSDAY` | `3`
`public static final int` | `TUESDAY` | `3`
`public static final int` | `WEDNESDAY` | `4`
`public static final int` | `WEEK` | `24`
`public static final int` | `YEAR` | `1`

jet.api.SpecFuncInfo
`public static final int` | `DATETIME_INTERVALS` | `2`
`public static final int` | `NUM_INTERVALS` | `4`
`public static final int` | `STRING_INTERVALS` | `1`
`public static final int` | `VALUE_CHANGE` | `3`

jet.api.SpecFuncStringInfo
`public static final int` | `FIRST` | `1`
`public static final int` | `GROUPNAME_NOTCONVERT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `GROUPNAME_TOLOWERCASE` | `3`
`public static final int` | `GROUPNAME_TOUPPERCASE` | `2`
`public static final int` | `LAST` | `2`

jet.api.SpecifieldDes
`public static final int` | `BETWEEN` | `0`
`public static final int` | `EQUAL` | `4`
`public static final int` | `GREATER` | `2`
`public static final int` | `LESS` | `3`
`public static final int` | `NOT_BETWEEN` | `-2147483648`
`public static final int` | `NOT_EQUAL` | `-2147483644`
`public static final int` | `NOT_GREATER` | `-2147483646`
`public static final int` | `NOT_LESS` | `-2147483645`

jet.api.TableGroupInfo
`public static final int` | `ADVANCEDSORT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `ASCENDING` | `0`
`public static final int` | `DESCENDING` | `1`
`public static final int` | `NOTSORTED` | `3`
`public static final int` | `SPECIFIEDORDER` | `2`

jet.api.TableTemplateInfo
`public static final int` | `GROUP_ABOVE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `GROUP_LEFT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `GROUP_LEFT_ABOVE` | `2`
`public static final int` | `SUMMARY_TABLE` | `3`

jet.bean.*

jet.bean.ExcelParameter
`public static final java.lang.String` | `EXP` | `".xls"`
`public static final int` | `EXPORTSHAPE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `KEEPORIGIN` | `0`
`public static final int` | `NOEXPORTSHAPE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `NOWORDWRAP` | `1`
`public static final int` | `WORDWRAPALL` | `2`
`public static final int` | `XLSFORMAT` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `XLSXEXP` | `".xlsx"`
`public static final int` | `XLSXFORMAT` | `1`

jet.bean.HtmlParameter
`public static final int` | `FORMAT_DEFAULT` | `0`
`public static final int` | `FORMAT_GIF` | `4`
`public static final int` | `FORMAT_JPEG` | `0`
`public static final int` | `FORMAT_PNG` | `3`

jet.bean.JRCatalog
`public static final int` | `TYPE_TABLE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `TYPE_VIEW` | `2`
`public static final int` | `vDebug` | `1`
`public static final int` | `vError` | `4`
`public static final int` | `vOff` | `0`

jet.bean.JRCatalogException
`public static final int` | `CAT_NAME_ERROR` | `1`
`public static final int` | `CLOSE_CONNECTION_ERROR` | `18`
`public static final int` | `CONNECTION_FAILURE_ERROR` | `10`
`public static final int` | `CONNECTION_NAME_ERROR` | `9`
`public static final int` | `CREATE_CAT_ERROR` | `2`
`public static final int` | `CREATE_FILEQUERY_FAILED` | `12`
`public static final int` | `FILEQUERY_NAME_ERROR` | `11`
`public static final int` | `FILEQUERY_NOT_EXISTS` | `14`
`public static final int` | `INVALID_TABLETYPE` | `17`
`public static final int` | `INVALID_USERINFO` | `16`
`public static final int` | `LOAD_CAT_ERROR` | `3`
`public static final int` | `NO_CAT_ERROR` | `5`
`public static final int` | `NO_CONNECTION_ERROR` | `13`
`public static final int` | `ONE_CONNECTION` | `8`
`public static final int` | `SAVE_CAT_ERROR` | `4`
`public static final int` | `SYSTEM_INITIALIZE_ERROR` | `0`
`public static final int` | `UNKNOWN_ERROR` | `15`
`public static final int` | `USER_DATASOURCE_EXCEPTION` | `19`
`public static final int` | `WHERE_PORTION_NOT_EXISTS` | `7`
`public static final int` | `WHEREPORTION_NAME_ERROR` | `6`

jet.bean.JREngine
`public static final int` | `DHTMLFILEMAIL` | `10`
`public static final int` | `EXPORTSHAPE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `HIDDEN` | `1`
`public static final int` | `HTMLFILEMAIL` | `2`
`public static final int` | `HTMLMAIL` | `0`
`public static final int` | `IE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `JDK11` | `0`
`public static final int` | `JDK12` | `1`
`public static final int` | `JDK14` | `2`
`public static final int` | `KEEPORIGIN` | `0`
`public static final int` | `LANDSCAPE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `NETSCAPE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `NLSSTATUS_AUTO` | `1`
`public static final int` | `NLSSTATUS_DISABLE` | `2`
`public static final int` | `NLSSTATUS_ENABLE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `NOEXPORTSHAPE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `NOWORDWRAP` | `1`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARAM_ALL_VALUE` | `"\u0007"`
`public static final int` | `PDFFILEMAIL` | `3`
`public static final int` | `PLAINTXTMAIL` | `1`
`public static final int` | `PORTRAIT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `PSFILEMAIL` | `6`
`public static final int` | `RPT_STATUS_ALL` | `2`
`public static final int` | `RPT_STATUS_CURRENT` | `0`
`public static final int` | `RPT_STATUS_OPEN` | `1`
`public static final int` | `RSTFILEMAIL` | `4`
`public static final int` | `RTFFILEMAIL` | `8`
`public static final int` | `SDFTEXTMAIL` | `5`
`public static final int` | `vDebug` | `1`
`public static final int` | `vError` | `4`
`public static final int` | `VISIBLE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `vOff` | `0`
`public static final int` | `WORDWRAPALL` | `2`
`public static final int` | `XLSFILEMAIL` | `7`
`public static final int` | `XMLFILEMAIL` | `9`

jet.bean.JRResultViewer
`public static final int` | `IE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `LANDSCAPE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `NETSCAPE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `PORTRAIT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `vDebug` | `1`
`public static final int` | `vError` | `4`
`public static final int` | `vOff` | `0`

jet.bean.JRSetResultViewer
`public static final int` | `IE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `NETSCAPE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `vDebug` | `1`
`public static final int` | `vError` | `4`
`public static final int` | `vOff` | `0`

jet.bean.MailInformation
`public static final byte` | `ENCRYPTED_NONE` | `0`
`public static final byte` | `ENCRYPTED_SSL` | `1`
`public static final int` | `HIDDEN` | `1`
`public static final int` | `HTMLFILE` | `2`
`public static final int` | `HTMLMAIL` | `0`
`public static final int` | `IE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `NETSCAPE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `PDFFILE` | `3`
`public static final int` | `PLAINTXT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `PRECISION_ANY` | `0`
`public static final int` | `PRECISION_HIGH` | `2`
`public static final int` | `PRECISION_LOW` | `1`
`public static final int` | `PSFILE` | `6`
`public static final int` | `RSTFILE` | `4`
`public static final int` | `RTFFILE` | `8`
`public static final int` | `TXTMAIL` | `11`
`public static final int` | `VISIBLE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `XLSFILE` | `7`
`public static final int` | `XMLFILE` | `9`

jet.bean.PDFParameter
`public static final int` | `AllowAll` | `2108`
`public static final int` | `AllowAnyExceptExtract` | `40`
`public static final int` | `AllowCommentFillIn` | `32`
`public static final int` | `AllowCopy` | `16`
`public static final int` | `AllowFillInSign` | `256`
`public static final int` | `AllowHighResPrint` | `2052`
`public static final int` | `AllowInsertDeleteRotate` | `1024`
`public static final int` | `AllowLayoutFillInSign` | `8`
`public static final int` | `AllowLowResPrint` | `4`
`public static final int` | `AllowNone` | `0`
`public static final int` | `AllowScreenReaders` | `512`
`public static final int` | `SELF_SIGNED` | `0`
`public static final boolean` | `STRENGTH128BITS` | `true`
`public static final boolean` | `STRENGTH40BITS` | `false`
`public static final int` | `VERISIGN_SIGNED` | `1`
`public static final int` | `WINCER_SIGNED` | `2`

jet.bean.PrintConfig
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CHROMATICITY_COLOR` | `"chromaticity_color"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CHROMATICITY_MONOCHROME` | `"chromaticity_monochrome"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ORIENTATION_LANDSCAPE` | `"orientation_landscape"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ORIENTATION_PORTRAIT` | `"orientation_portrait"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ORIENTATION_REVERSE_LANDSCAPE` | `"orientation_reverse_landscape"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ORIENTATION_REVERSE_PORTRAIT` | `"orientation_reverse_portrait"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `QUALITY_DRAFT` | `"quality_draft"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `QUALITY_HIGH` | `"quality_high"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `QUALITY_NORMAL` | `"quality_normal"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SHEETCOLLATE_COLLATED` | `"sheetcollate_collated"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SHEETCOLLATE_UNCOLLATED` | `"sheetcollate_uncollated"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SIDES_DUPLEX` | `"sides_duplex"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SIDES_ONE_SIDED` | `"sides_one_sided"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SIDES_TUMBLE` | `"sides_tumble"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TRAY_BOTTOM` | `"tray_bottom"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TRAY_ENVELOPE` | `"tray_envelope"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TRAY_LARGE_CAPACITY` | `"tray_large_capacity "`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TRAY_MAIN` | `"tray_main"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TRAY_MANUAL` | `"tray_manual"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TRAY_MIDDLE` | `"tray_middle"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TRAY_SIDE` | `"tray_side"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TRAY_TOP` | `"tray_top"`

jet.bean.ReportInfo
`public static final int` | `DHTML` | `2`
`public static final int` | `FAX` | `4`
`public static final int` | `HTML` | `1`
`public static final int` | `PDF` | `3`
`public static final int` | `PS` | `6`
`public static final int` | `RST` | `0`
`public static final int` | `RTF` | `8`
`public static final int` | `STATUS_CLOSE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `STATUS_OPEN` | `0`
`public static final int` | `TEXT` | `5`
`public static final int` | `XLS` | `7`
`public static final int` | `XML` | `9`

jet.bean.RtfParameter
`public static final java.lang.String` | `EXP` | `".rtf"`

jet.connect.*

jet.connect.Db
`public static final int` | `SQL_ARRAY` | `2003`
`public static final int` | `SQL_BIGINT` | `-5`
`public static final int` | `SQL_BINARY` | `-2`
`public static final int` | `SQL_BIT` | `-7`
`public static final int` | `SQL_BLOB` | `2004`
`public static final int` | `SQL_CHAR` | `1`
`public static final int` | `SQL_CLOB` | `2005`
`public static final int` | `SQL_DATE` | `91`
`public static final int` | `SQL_DECIMAL` | `3`
`public static final int` | `SQL_DOUBLE` | `8`
`public static final int` | `SQL_FLOAT` | `6`
`public static final int` | `SQL_INTEGER` | `4`
`public static final int` | `SQL_LONGVARBINARY` | `-4`
`public static final int` | `SQL_LONGVARCHAR` | `-1`
`public static final int` | `SQL_NO_NULLS` | `0`
`public static final int` | `SQL_NULL` | `0`
`public static final int` | `SQL_NULLABLE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `SQL_NULLABLE_UNKNOWN` | `2`
`public static final int` | `SQL_NUMERIC` | `2`
`public static final int` | `SQL_OTHER` | `1111`
`public static final int` | `SQL_REAL` | `7`
`public static final int` | `SQL_SMALLINT` | `5`
`public static final int` | `SQL_TIME` | `92`
`public static final int` | `SQL_TIMESTAMP` | `93`
`public static final int` | `SQL_TINYINT` | `-6`
`public static final int` | `SQL_TYPE_NULL` | `-26803`
`public static final int` | `SQL_VARBINARY` | `-3`
`public static final int` | `SQL_VARCHAR` | `12`

jet.connect.DbColDesc
`public static final int` | `ARRAY` | `1024`
`public static final int` | `CONSTANT` | `2`
`public static final int` | `CURRENCY` | `1`
`public static final int` | `ENCODE` | `256`
`public static final int` | `GLOBAL` | `32`
`public static final int` | `GROUPABLE` | `4`
`public static final int` | `GROUPLEVEL` | `512`
`public static final int` | `IGNORECASE` | `64`
`public static final int` | `NOTAUTOENCODE` | `128`
`public static final int` | `PARAMETER` | `16`
`public static final int` | `USER_DEFINED` | `8`

jet.controls.*

jet.controls.JetProperty
`public static final int` | `EDIT_FORBIDDEN` | `0`
`public static final int` | `EDIT_FORBIDDEN_INIT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `EDITABLE_ALLTIME` | `2`
`public static final int` | `INTERNAL` | `3`

jet.cs.*

jet.cs.api.CompletedResultRecord
`public static final int` | `STATUS_FAILED` | `0`
`public static final int` | `STATUS_NOTRUN` | `2`
`public static final int` | `STATUS_SUCCESSFUL` | `1`

jet.cs.api.CSPermission
`public static final int` | `ALLOW` | `1`
`public static final int` | `DELETE` | `5`
`public static final int` | `DENY` | `0`
`public static final int` | `EDIT` | `8`
`public static final int` | `EXECUTE` | `3`
`public static final int` | `GRANT` | `6`
`public static final int` | `READ` | `1`
`public static final int` | `SCHEDULE` | `4`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DELETE` | `"delete"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXECUTE` | `"execute"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_GRANT` | `"grant"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_READ` | `"read"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SCHEDULE` | `"schedule"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_UPDATE_STATUS` | `"update_status"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VISIBLE` | `"visible"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_WRITE` | `"write"`
`public static final int` | `UPDATE_STATUS` | `7`
`public static final int` | `VISIBLE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `WRITE` | `2`

jet.cs.util.AdhocAPIConst
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EMAIL_COMPRESS` | `"adhoc.email.compress"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EMAIL_MAIL_BOX` | `"adhoc.email.mail_box"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EMAIL_MIAL_FORMAT` | `"adhoc.email.mail_format"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EMAIL_NO_MARGIN` | `"adhoc.email.no_margin"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EMAIL_SMTP_SERVER` | `"adhoc.email.smtp_server"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EMAIL_SMTP_SERVER_PORT` | `"adhoc.email.smtp_server_port"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_EXCEL_BREAK_PAGE` | `"adhoc.export_excel.break_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_EXCEL_HIDE_GRID` | `"adhoc.export_excel.hide_grid"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_EXCEL_SHOW_OPTION` | `"adhoc.export_excel.show_option"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_EXCEL_WORD_WRAP` | `"adhoc.export_excel.word_wrap"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_EXCEL_WRAP_STYLE` | `"adhoc.export_excel.wrap_style"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_HTML_APPLET_CHART` | `"adhoc.export_html.applet_chart"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_HTML_NO_HYPERLINK` | `"adhoc.export_html.no_hyperlink"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_HTML_NO_PAGE_NUMBER` | `"adhoc.export_html.no_page_number"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_HTML_SHOW_OPTION` | `"adhoc.export_html.show_option"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_HTML_SINGLE_FILE` | `"adhoc.export_html.single_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_PDF_COMPRESS` | `"adhoc.export_pdf.compress"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_PDF_DRILL_DOWN` | `"adhoc.export_pdf.drill_down"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_PDF_ENCRYPT` | `"adhoc.export_pdf.encrypt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_PDF_MARGIN_BOTTOM` | `"adhoc.export_pdf.margin_bottom"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_PDF_MARGIN_LEFT` | `"adhoc.export_pdf.margin_left"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_PDF_MARGIN_RIGHT` | `"adhoc.export_pdf.margin_right"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_PDF_MARGIN_TOP` | `"adhoc.export_pdf.margin_top"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_PDF_MODE` | `"adhoc.export_pdf.mode"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_PDF_RATIO` | `"adhoc.export_pdf.compress_ratio"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_PDF_SHOW_OPTION` | `"adhoc.export_pdf.show_option"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_EXPORT_PDF_TOC` | `"adhoc.export_pdf.toc"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_FILTER_SHOW_PANEL` | `"adhoc.filter.show_panel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_GENERAL_DATE_FORMAT` | `"adhoc.general.date_format"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_GENERAL_DECIMAL` | `"adhoc.general.decimal"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_GENERAL_ENCODING` | `"adhoc.general.encoding"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_GENERAL_NUMBER_FORMAT` | `"adhoc.general.number_format"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_GENERAL_TIMEOUT` | `"adhoc.general.timeout"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_GENERAL_UNIT` | `"adhoc.general.unit"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_INSERT_CHART_TYPE` | `"adhoc.insert_chart.type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_INSERT_CROSSTAB_SHOW_SUBTOTAL` | `"adhoc.insert_crosstab.show_subtotal"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_INSERT_CROSSTAB_STYLE` | `"adhoc.insert_crosstab.style"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_INSERT_LABLE_ALIGN` | `"adhoc.insert_label.align"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_INSERT_LABLE_BOLD` | `"adhoc.insert_label.bold"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_INSERT_LABLE_FONT` | `"adhoc.insert_label.font"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_INSERT_LABLE_FONT_SIZE` | `"adhoc.insert_label.font_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_INSERT_LABLE_ITALIC` | `"adhoc.insert_label.italic"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_INSERT_LABLE_UNDERLINE` | `"adhoc.insert_label.underline"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_INSERT_LINE_COLOR` | `"adhoc.insert_line.color"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_INSERT_LINE_STYLE` | `"adhoc.insert_line.style"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_INSERT_LINE_WEIGHT` | `"adhoc.insert_line.weight"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_INSERT_PARAMETER_TYPE` | `"adhoc.insert_parameter.type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_INSERT_TABLE_STYLE` | `"adhoc.insert_table.style"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_PRINT_HEIGHT` | `"adhoc.print.height"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_PRINT_MARGIN_BOTTOM` | `"adhoc.print.margin_bottom"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_PRINT_MARGIN_LEFT` | `"adhoc.print.margin_left"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_PRINT_MARGIN_RIGHT` | `"adhoc.print.margin_right"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_PRINT_MARGIN_TOP` | `"adhoc.print.margin_top"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_PRINT_ORIENTATATION` | `"adhoc.print.orientation"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_PRINT_PAPER_TYPE` | `"adhoc.print.paper_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_PRINT_SEPARATE_LARGE_PAGE` | `"adhoc.print.separate_large_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_PRINT_SHOW_OPTION` | `"adhoc.print.show_option"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_PRINT_WIDTH` | `"adhoc.print.width"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_ALLOW_DIFFERENT_MEASURE` | `"adhoc.report.allow_different_measure"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_CLOSE_PROMPT_SAVE` | `"adhoc.report.close_prompt_save"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_DATA_POOL_SIZE` | `"adhoc.report.pool_data_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_FONT_FACE` | `"adhoc.report.font.face"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_FONT_SIZE` | `"adhoc.report.font.size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_HTML_CODE_SIZE` | `"adhoc.report.html.code.size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_HTML_CODE_SIZE_TYPE` | `"adhoc.report.html.code.size.type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_KEEP_MEASURE_NUMBER` | `"adhoc.report.keep_measure_number"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_KEEP_OLD` | `"adhoc.report.keep_old"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_POOL_SIZE` | `"adhoc.report.pool_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_REMOVE_AFTER_PAGEBY` | `"adhoc.report.remove_after_pageby"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_REMOVE_COMPLEX` | `"adhoc.report.remove_complex"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_REMOVE_CROSSTAB` | `"adhoc.report.remove_crosstab"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_REPEAT` | `"adhoc.report.repeat"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_SHOW_BANNER` | `"adhoc.report.show_banner"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_SHOW_DSO` | `"adhoc.report.show_dso"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_SORT_NUMBER` | `"adhoc.report.sort_number"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_STYLE` | `"adhoc.report.style"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_SYNCHRONIZE_COMPONET` | `"adhoc.report.synchronize_component"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_SYNCHRONIZE_DATASET` | `"adhoc.report.synchronize_dataset"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_TAB_NUMBER` | `"adhoc.report.tab_number"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_TABULAR_DEFAULT_TCELL_HEIGTH` | `"adhoc.report.tabular.defaultTcellHeight"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_TABULAR_DEFAULT_TCELL_MIN_LENGTH` | `"adhoc.report.tabular.defaultTcellMinLength"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_TABULAR_DEFAULT_TCELL_WIDTH` | `"adhoc.report.tabular.defaultTcellWidth"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_TABULAR_IS_ALL_COLUMN_EXPAND` | `"adhoc.report.tabular.isAllColumnExpand"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_TABULAR_IS_ALL_ROW_EXPAND` | `"adhoc.report.tabular.isAllRowExpand"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_TABULAR_LAST_LINE_SHINK` | `"adhoc.report.tabular.last_line_shrink"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_USE_DATA_SYMBOL` | `"adhoc.report.use_data_symbol"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_REPORT_VO_POOL_SIZE` | `"adhoc.report.pool_vo_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_SAVE_AS_EMBED_DRILL` | `"adhoc.save_as.embed_drill"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_SAVE_AS_EMBED_FILTER` | `"adhoc.save_as.embed_filter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_SAVE_AS_SAVE_TYPE` | `"adhoc.save_as.save_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_SAVE_RESULT_COMPRESS` | `"adhoc.save_result.compress"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_SAVE_RESULT_SAVE_TYPE` | `"adhoc.save_result.save_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_SAVE_TEMPLATE_EMBED_DRILL` | `"adhoc.save_template.embed_drill"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_SAVE_TEMPLATE_EMBED_FILTER` | `"adhoc.save_template.embed_filter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_SAVE_TEMPLATE_SAVE_TYPE` | `"adhoc.save_template.save_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_SAVE_TEMPLATE_VERSION` | `"adhoc.save_template.version"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_SEARCH_CONTENT` | `"adhoc.search.content"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_SEARCH_DIRECTION` | `"adhoc.search.direction"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_SEARCH_MATCH_CASE` | `"adhoc.search.match_case"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_SEARCH_MATCH_WHOLE_WORD` | `"adhoc.search.match_whole_word"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_SEARCH_SHOW_PANEL` | `"adhoc.search.show_panel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_SORT_ORDER` | `"adhoc.sort.order"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_SORT_SHOW_PANEL` | `"adhoc.sort.show_panel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ADHOC_TEST` | `"adhoc.test"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_AHOC_PREFERENCE_PAGE` | `"jrs.get_adhoc_preference_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_SUBMIT_CUSTOMIZE_ADHOC_PAGE` | `"jrs.submit_customize_adhoc_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `JRS_PREFIX` | `"jrs."`

jet.cs.util.APIConst
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALLOW_MODIRY_PREFERENCE_FROM_USER_CONSOLE` | `"allow_modify_preference_from_user_console"`
`public static final int` | `APPLET` | `9`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `APPNAME_ADHOCREPORT` | `"jsp.webapp.adhocreport"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `APPNAME_DHTML` | `"jsp.webapp.dhtml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `APPNAME_DHTMLJSP` | `"jsp.webapp.dhtmljsp"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `APPNAME_HELP` | `"jsp.webapp.help"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `APPNAME_SENDFILE` | `"jsp.webapp.sendfile"`
`public static final int` | `APPPLET_JAVA_PLUG_IN_1_1` | `1`
`public static final int` | `APPPLET_JAVA_PLUG_IN_1_2` | `2`
`public static final int` | `APPPLET_JAVA_PLUG_IN_1_3` | `3`
`public static final int` | `APPPLET_NORMAL` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `AST_SUFFIX` | `".ast"`
`public static final int` | `AT_TIME` | `1`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `AUTH_SCHEME_BASIC` | `"Basic"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `AUTH_SCHEME_DIGEST` | `"Digest"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CAT_MIME_NAME` | `"application/x-jrcatalog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CAT_SUFFIX` | `".cat"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_ADAPTOR_EDIT_PERMISSIONS` | `"jrs.adaptor_edit_permissions"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_ADD_RESOURCES_TO_FOLDER` | `"jrs.add_resource_to_folder"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_AFTER_DEPLOYFILES` | `"jrs.after_deployfiles"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_AUTO_REFRESH_PAGE` | `"jrs.auto_refresh_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_BUILDNUMBER` | `"jrs.build_number"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_CAN_EXPORT_DHTML_RESULT` | `"jrs.can_export_dhtml_result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_CHANGE_PASSWORD` | `"jrs.change_password"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_CHECK_CURRENTREPORT` | `"jrs.check_currentreport"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_CHECK_PERMISSION` | `"jrs.check_permission"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_CHECK_PRIVILEGE` | `"jrs.check_privilege"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_CHECK_REPORTSET` | `"jrs.check_reportset"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_CMDBAR_FRAME` | `"jrs.cmdbar_frame"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_COPY_SCHEDULES` | `"jrs.copy_schedules"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_CREATE_FOLDER` | `"jrs.create_folder"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_CREATE_SCHEDULE_PAGE` | `"jrs.create_schd_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_DEL_ALL_COMPLETED` | `"jrs.del_all_completed"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_DEL_CAT_VER` | `"jrs.del_cat_ver"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_DEL_COMPLETED` | `"jrs.del_completed"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_DEL_ONDEMAND` | `"jrs.del_ondemand"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_DEL_RPT_VER` | `"jrs.del_rpt_ver"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_DEL_RST_VER` | `"jrs.del_rst_ver"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_DEL_RSTDOC_VER` | `"jrs.del_rstdoc_ver"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_DEL_SCHEDULE` | `"jrs.del_schedule"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_DELETE_RESOURCE` | `"jrs.delete_resource"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_DELETE_SCHEDULES` | `"jrs.delete_schedules"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_DISABLE_SCHEDULE` | `"jrs.disable_schedule"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_DISABLE_SCHEDULES` | `"jrs.disable_schedules"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_EDIT` | `"jrs.cmd_edit"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_ENABLE_DISPLAY_PERMISSIONS` | `"jrs.enable_display_permissions"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_ENABLE_SCHEDULE` | `"jrs.enable_schedule"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_ENABLE_SCHEDULES` | `"jrs.enable_schedules"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_EXPORT_PERMISSION_IS` | `"jrs.export_permission_is"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_EXPORT_RESULT` | `"jrs.exp_rst"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_EXPORT_SCHEDULE_TO_FILE` | `"jrs.export_schedule_to_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_EXPORT_SCHEDULE_TO_SCRIPT_FILE` | `"jrs.export_schedule_to_script_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_EXPORT_SCHEDULE_TO_SCRIPT_FILE_SAVE` | `"jrs.export_schedule_to_script_file_save"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_FTP_PARAM_VALIDATION` | `"jrs.ftp_param_validation"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_ACTIVE` | `"jrs.get_active"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_ACTIVE_PARAM` | `"jrs.get_active_param"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_ALL_ROLES` | `"jrs.get_all_roles"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_ALL_USERS` | `"jrs.get_all_users"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_BOOLEAN_NAMES` | `"jrs.get_boolean_names"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_CAT_FILES_INFO` | `"jrs.get_cat_files_info"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_CAT_RPTS` | `"jrs.get_cat_rpts"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_CAT_RPTS_NEW` | `"jrs.get_cat_rpts_new"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_CAT_VER_PROP` | `"jrs.get_cat_ver_prop"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_CATALOG_OF_REPORT` | `"jrs.get_catalog_of_report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_CATALOG_VERSIONS` | `"jrs.get_cat_vers"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_CHANGE_PASSWORD_PAGE` | `"jrs.get_change_password_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_COMPLETED` | `"jrs.get_completed"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_COMPLETED_PARAM` | `"jrs.get_completed_param"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_CUSTOM_FIELD_NAMES` | `"jrs.get_custom_field_names"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_DHTML_PAGE` | `"jrs.get_dhtml_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_DOWNLOAD_FILE` | `"jrs.get_download_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_EDIT_SCHEDULE_PAGE` | `"jrs.get_edit_schd_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_EDIT_SCHEDULE_PAGE_OLD` | `"jrs.get_edit_schd_page_old"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_FILE_LIST_OF_THIS_TYPE` | `"jrs.get_file_list_of_this_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_FOLDER_CATS_LCS` | `"jrs.get_folder_cats_lcs"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_FOLDER_CATS_RPTS` | `"jrs.get_folder_cats_rpts"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_FOLDER_FILES` | `"jrs.get_folder_files"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_LARGE_REPORTS` | `"jrs.get_large_reports"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_LATEST_VERSION_NUMBER` | `"jrs.get_latest_version_number"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_LC_FILES_INFO` | `"jrs.get_lc_files_info"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_MAXVERSION` | `"jrs.get_maxversion"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_NEW_SCHEDULE_PAGE` | `"jrs.get_new_schd_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_NODE_INFO` | `"jrs.get_node_info"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_NODE_MAX_VER` | `"jrs.get_node_max_ver"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_NODE_PROP` | `"jrs.get_node_prop"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_NODE_REFER_INFO` | `"jrs.get_node_refer_info"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_ONDEMANDS` | `"jrs.get_ondemands"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_PERMISSION` | `"jrs.get_permission"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_PRE_SCHD_PAGE` | `"jrs.get_pre_schd_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_PREFERENCE_PAGE` | `"jrs.get_preference_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_PRINTERS` | `"jrs.get_printers"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_REAL_PATH` | `"jrs.get_real_path"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_REALPATH` | `"jrs.get_realpath"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_REFER_GROUPS` | `"jrs.get_refer_groups"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_REFER_ROLES` | `"jrs.get_refer_roles"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_REFER_USERS` | `"jrs.get_refer_users"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_REPLACE_OLD_VER` | `"jrs.get_replace_old_ver"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_REPORT_VERSIONS` | `"jrs.get_rpt_vers"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_RESULT_APPLET_PAGE` | `"jrs.get_rst_applet_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_RESULT_DOC_VERSIONS` | `"jrs.get_rst_doc_vers"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_RESULT_VERSIONS` | `"jrs.get_rst_vers"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_RPT_ANY_RST` | `"jrs.get_report_any_result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_RPT_DESC_PAGE` | `"jrs.get_rpt_desc_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_RPT_FILES_INFO` | `"jrs.get_rpt_files_info"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_RPT_LANGUAGES` | `"jrs.get_rpt_languages"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_RPT_PARAM_PAGE` | `"jrs.get_rpt_param_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_RPT_PARAMS` | `"jrs.get_rpt_params"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_RPT_SHEETS` | `"jrs.get_rpt_sheets"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_RPT_SHEETS_FROM_RST` | `"jrs.get_rpt_sheets_from_rst"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_RPT_STYLE_GROUPS` | `"jrs.get_rpt_style_groups"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_RPT_VER_PROP` | `"jrs.get_rpt_ver_prop"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_RPTREALPATH` | `"jrs.get_rpt_realpath"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_RST_VER_PROP` | `"jrs.get_rst_ver_prop"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_RSTDOC_VER_PROP` | `"jrs.get_rstdoc_ver_prop"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_SCHD_PARAM` | `"jrs.get_schd_param"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_SCHEDULE_FILES` | `"jrs.get_schedule_files"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_SCHEDULES` | `"jrs.get_schedules"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_SECURITYINFO` | `"jrs.get.securityInfo"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_SEL_CAT_PAGE` | `"jrs.get_sel_cat_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_SELF_RPTS` | `"jrs.get_self_rpts"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_SERVLET_PATH` | `"jrs.get_servlet_path"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_SUBFILEDIRS` | `"jrs.get_subfiledirs"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_SUBNODES` | `"jrs.get_subnodes"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_SUCC_INFO` | `"jrs.get_succ_info"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_TEMP_RESULT` | `"jrs.get_temp_result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_TO_VERSION_DESC` | `"jrs.get_to_version_desc"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_VER_PARAM` | `"jrs.get_ver_param"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_VER_RESULT` | `"jrs.get_ver_rst"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_VER_RESULT_PAGE` | `"jrs.get_ver_rst_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_VIEW_RST_PAGE` | `"jrs.get_view_rst_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_WEB_APP_SEND_FILE_PATH` | `"jrs.web_application_send_file_path"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GRANT` | `"jrs.cmd_grant"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_HAS_PAGE_SECURITY` | `"jrs.has_page_security"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_IMPORT_RESOURCE` | `"jrs.import_resource"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_IMPORT_RESOURCE_ADVANCED` | `"jrs.import_resource_advanced"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_IMPORT_SCHEDULE_FROM_FILE` | `"jrs.import_schedule_from_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_IMPORT_SCHEDULE_FROM_SCRIPT_FILE` | `"jrs.import_schedule_from_script_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_IMPORT_SCHEDULE_FROM_SCRIPT_FILE_SUBMIT` | `"jrs.import_schedule_from_script_file_submit"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_IMPORT_SHEDULE_SCRIPTS` | `"jrs.import_schedule_scripts"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_IS_ADMIN_USER` | `"jrs.is_admin_user"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_IS_DASHBOARD_ENABLED` | `"jrs.is_dashboard_enabled"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_IS_ENABLE_DURATION` | `"jrs.is_enable_duration"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_IS_PROMPT_TASK_QUEUE_FULL` | `"jrs.cmd_is_prompt_task_queue_full"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_IS_SPLIT_PDF` | `"jrs.is_split_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_IS_TASK_QUEUE_FULL` | `"jrs.cmd_is_task_queue_full"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_IS_TEMP_RESULT_READY` | `"jrs.is_temp_result_ready"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_IS_WAIT_USER` | `"jrs.is_wait_user"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_LEFT_FRAME` | `"jrs.left_frame"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_LOGIN` | `"jrs.login"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_LOGOUT` | `"jrs.logout"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_MAIN_FRAME` | `"jrs.main_frame"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_OLDLEFT_FRAME` | `"jrs.oldleft_frame"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_OLDTOP_FRAME` | `"jrs.oldtop_frame"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_OPEN_PIPELINE_HTML` | `"jrs.open_pipeline_html"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_OPEN_PLS_HTML` | `"jrs.open_pagelevelsecurity_html"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_POST_CAT_AND_RPT` | `"jrs.post_catalog_report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_POST_FONT` | `"jrs.post_fonts"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_POST_STYLE_GROUP` | `"jrs.post_style_groups"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_PUBLISHTO_VERSION` | `"jrs.publishto_version"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_REFRESH_FOLDERS` | `"jrs.refresh_folders"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_REMOVE_BASENAME` | `"jrs.remove_base"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_REMOVE_TEMP_RESULT` | `"jrs.remove_temp_result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_RESTART` | `"jrs.restart"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_RUN_AND_VIEW` | `"jrs.run_vw"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_RUN_TASK` | `"jrs.run_task"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_SAVE_CAT_VER_PROP` | `"jrs.save_cat_ver_prop"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_SAVE_IMPORTED_NODE_PROP` | `"jrs.save_imported_node_prop"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_SAVE_IMPORTED_RESOURCE` | `"jrs.save_imported_resource"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_SAVE_NODE_MAX_VER` | `"jrs.save_node_max_ver"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_SAVE_NODE_PROP` | `"jrs.save_node_prop"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_SAVE_PERMISSION` | `"jrs.save_permission"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_SAVE_RPT_VER_PROP` | `"jrs.save_rpt_ver_prop"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_SAVE_RST_VER_PROP` | `"jrs.save_rst_ver_prop"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_SAVE_RSTDOC_VER_PROP` | `"jrs.save_rstdoc_ver_prop"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_SET_JDBC_CONNECTION` | `"jrs.set_jdbc_connection"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_SET_RESULTVERSION_VIEWED` | `"jrs.cmd_set_resultversion_viewed"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_STOP` | `"jrs.stop"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_STOP_LARGE_REPORT` | `"jrs.stop_large_report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_STOP_TASK` | `"jrs.stop_task"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_SUBMIT_CUSTOMIZE_WEB_PAGE` | `"jrs.submit_customize_web_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_SUBMIT_MAXVERSION` | `"jrs.sub_maxversion"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_SUBMIT_SCHEDULE` | `"jrs.submit_schedule"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_SUBMIT_SCHEDULE_PAGE` | `"jrs.submit_schedule_form"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_SUBMIT_SCHEDULE_PAGE_OLD` | `"jrs.submit_schedule_form_old"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_SUBTOP_FRAME` | `"jrs.subtop_frame"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_TESTING_BEFORE_DEPLYCAT` | `"jrs.test_before_deploycat"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_TESTING_BEFORE_DEPLYFONT` | `"jrs.test_before_deployfont"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_TESTING_BEFORE_DEPLYSTYLEGROUP` | `"jrs.test_before_deploystylegroup"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_TOP_FRAME` | `"jrs.top_frame"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_TRY_VIEW` | `"jrs.try_vw"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_UPDATE_STATUS` | `"jrs.cmd_update_status"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_VIEW_DEF_VER` | `"jrs.view_ver_def"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_VIEW_HTML_IN_LOCAL` | `"jrs.view_html_in_local"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_VIEW_LARGE_REPORT` | `"jrs.view_large_report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_VIEW_ONDEMAND` | `"jrs.view_ondemand"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_VIEW_RST_VER` | `"jrs.view_ver_rst"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_VISIBLE` | `"jrs.cmd_visible"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_WAIT_REPORT` | `"jrs.wait_report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_WAIT_TEMP_RESULT` | `"jrs.wait_temp_result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_WAIT_USER` | `"jrs.wait_user"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_WEB_VIEW` | `"jrs.web_vw"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ACTIVE_CATALOG` | `"active_catalog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ACTIVE_ENGING_STATUS` | `"active_engine_status"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ACTIVE_LAUNCH_TYPE` | `"active_launch_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ACTIVE_PARAMETERS` | `"active_parameters"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ACTIVE_PARAMETERS_VALUES` | `"active_parameters_values"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ACTIVE_REPORT` | `"active_report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ACTIVE_REPORTS` | `"active_reports"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ACTIVE_STARTED_TIME` | `"active_started_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ACTIVE_SUBMITTER` | `"active_submitter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ACTIVE_TASK_ID` | `"active_task_id"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ACTIVE_TASK_NAME` | `"active_task_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ACTIVE_TASK_TYPE` | `"active_task_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_BACKGROUND_FORMAT` | `"background_format"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_BACKGROUND_STATUS` | `"background_status"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CAT_VERSION_NUMBER` | `"cat_version_number"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_COMPLETED_CATALOG` | `"completed_catalog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_COMPLETED_COMPLETED_TIME` | `"completed_completed_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_COMPLETED_ENGINE_STATUS` | `"completed_engine_status"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_COMPLETED_ERROR_MESSAGE` | `"completed_error_message"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_COMPLETED_IS_SUCCESSFUL` | `"completed_is_successful"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_COMPLETED_LAUNCH_TYPE` | `"completed_launch_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_COMPLETED_PARAMETER_FILE` | `"completed_parameter_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_COMPLETED_PARAMETERS` | `"completed_parameters"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_COMPLETED_REPORT` | `"completed_report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_COMPLETED_REPORTS` | `"completed_reports"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_COMPLETED_RESULT_FILES` | `"completed_result_files"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_COMPLETED_SUBMITTER` | `"completed_submitter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_COMPLETED_TASK_ID` | `"completed_task_id"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_COMPLETED_TASK_NAME` | `"completed_task_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_COMPLETED_TASK_TYPE` | `"completed_task_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_COMPLETED_CATALOG` | `"crd_completed_catalog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_COMPLETED_COMPLETED_TIME` | `"crd_completed_completed_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_COMPLETED_DATA_SOURCE` | `"crd_completed_data_source"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_COMPLETED_DATA_TYPE` | `"crd_completed_data_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_COMPLETED_IS_SUCCESSFUL` | `"crd_completed_is_successful"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_COMPLETED_NAME` | `"crd_completed_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_COMPLETED_PARAMETERS` | `"crd_completed_paramters"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_COMPLETED_PATH` | `"crd_completed_path"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_LIST_CATALOG` | `"crd_list_catalog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_LIST_DATA_SOURCE` | `"crd_list_data_source"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_LIST_DATA_TYPE` | `"crd_list_data_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_LIST_LAST_MODIFIED` | `"crd_list_last_modified"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_LIST_NAME` | `"crd_list_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_LIST_PATH` | `"crd_list_path"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_RUNNING_CATALOG` | `"crd_running_catalog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_RUNNING_DATA_SOURCE` | `"crd_running_data_source"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_RUNNING_DATA_TYPE` | `"crd_running_data_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_RUNNING_NAME` | `"crd_running_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_RUNNING_PARAMETERS` | `"crd_running_paramters"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_RUNNING_PATH` | `"crd_running_path"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_RUNNING_START_TIME` | `"crd_running_start_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_SCHEDULED_CATALOG` | `"crd_scheduled_catalog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_SCHEDULED_DATA_SOURCE` | `"crd_scheduled_data_source"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_SCHEDULED_DATA_TYPE` | `"crd_scheduled_data_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_SCHEDULED_IS_SUCCESSFUL` | `"crd_scheduled_is_successful"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_SCHEDULED_LAST_MODIFIED` | `"crd_scheduled_last_modified"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_SCHEDULED_LAST_RUN_TIME` | `"crd_scheduled_last_run_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_SCHEDULED_NAME` | `"crd_scheduled_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_SCHEDULED_NEXT_RUN_TIME` | `"crd_scheduled_next_run_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CRD_SCHEDULED_PATH` | `"crd_scheduled_path"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_ACTIVE_ACTUAL` | `"cube_active_actual"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_ACTIVE_ALLOCATED` | `"cube_active_allocated"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_ACTIVE_CATALOG` | `"cube_active_catalog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_ACTIVE_DATASOURCE` | `"cube_active_dataSource"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_ACTIVE_LOCATION` | `"cube_active_location"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_ACTIVE_NAME` | `"cube_active_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_ACTIVE_PARAMETER` | `"cube_active_parameter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_ACTIVE_UPDATEDTIME` | `"cube_active_updatedTime"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_ACTIVE_USAGE` | `"cube_active_usage"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_HISTORY_ACTIVITIES` | `"cube_history_activities"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_HISTORY_CATALOGNAME` | `"cube_history_catalogName"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_HISTORY_DATASOURCE` | `"cube_history_dataSource"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_HISTORY_ENDTIME` | `"cube_history_endTime"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_HISTORY_MESSAGE` | `"cube_history_message"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_HISTORY_NAME` | `"cube_history_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_HISTORY_STARTTIME` | `"cube_history_startTime"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_HISTORY_STATUS` | `"cube_history_status"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_LIST_CATALOGNAME` | `"cube_list_catalogName"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_LIST_CREATETIME` | `"cube_list_createTime"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_LIST_DATASOURCE` | `"cube_list_dataSource"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_LIST_LASTRUNTIME` | `"cube_list_lastRunTime"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_LIST_NAME` | `"cube_list_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_LIST_NEXTRUNTIME` | `"cube_list_nextRunTime"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_LIST_STATUS` | `"cube_list_status"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_CUBE_LIST_TIMESRUN` | `"cube_list_timesRun"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_DOC_VERSION_CREATOR` | `"doc_version_creator"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_DOC_VERSION_NUMBER` | `"doc_version_number"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_DOC_VERSION_OUTPUT` | `"doc_version_output"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_DOC_VERSION_PARAMETERS` | `"doc_version_parameters"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_DOC_VERSION_PARAMETERS_VALUES` | `"doc_version_parameters_values"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_LARGEREPORTS_COMPLETED_TIME` | `"large_reports_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_LARGEREPORTS_REPORT` | `"large_reports_report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_LARGEREPORTS_STARTED_TIME` | `"large_reports_started_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_LARGEREPORTS_TIME_ELAPSE` | `"large_reports_time_elapse"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ONDEMANDS_CANCELLED` | `"ondemands_cancelled"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ONDEMANDS_CATALOG` | `"ondemands_catalog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ONDEMANDS_CATALOG_VERSION` | `"ondemands_catalog_version"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ONDEMANDS_COMPLETED_TIME` | `"ondemands_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ONDEMANDS_PARAMETER` | `"ondemands_parameter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ONDEMANDS_REPORT` | `"ondemands_report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ONDEMANDS_REPORT_VERSION` | `"ondemands_report_version"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ONDEMANDS_STARTED_TIME` | `"ondemands_started_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_ONDEMANDS_TIME_ELAPSE` | `"ondemands_time_elapse"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_REPORTS_DESCRIPTION` | `"reports_description"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_REPORTS_LAST_MODIFIED` | `"reports_last_modified"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_REPORTS_NAME` | `"reports_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_REPORTS_STATUS` | `"reports_status"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_REPORTS_TYPE` | `"reports_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_RPT_VERSION_NUMBER` | `"rpt_version_number"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_SCHEDULED_CATALOG` | `"scheduled_catalog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_SCHEDULED_IS_ENABLE` | `"scheduled_is_enable"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_SCHEDULED_IS_SUCCESSFUL` | `"scheduled_is_successful"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_SCHEDULED_LAST_RUN_AT` | `"scheduled_last_run_at"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_SCHEDULED_LAUNCH_TYPE` | `"scheduled_launch_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_SCHEDULED_NEXT_RUN_AT` | `"scheduled_next_run_at"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_SCHEDULED_REPORT` | `"scheduled_report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_SCHEDULED_REPORTS` | `"scheduled_reports"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_SCHEDULED_SUBMITTER` | `"scheduled_submitter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_SCHEDULED_TASK_ID` | `"scheduled_task_id"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_SCHEDULED_TASK_NAME` | `"scheduled_task_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_SCHEDULED_TASK_TYPE` | `"scheduled_task_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_VERSION_CREATOR` | `"version_creator"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_VERSION_DELETE` | `"version_delete"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_VERSION_NUMBER` | `"version_number"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_VERSION_OUTPUT` | `"version_output"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_VERSION_PARAMETERS` | `"version_parameters"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_VERSION_PARAMETERS_VALUES` | `"version_parameters_values"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME_VERSION_VERSION_DATE` | `"version_version_date"`
`public static final int` | `CSV` | `9`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CSV_SUFFIX` | `".csv"`
`public static final int` | `DAILY` | `0`
`public static final int` | `DASHBOARD_MODE_EDIT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `DASHBOARD_MODE_VIEW` | `0`
`public static final int` | `DATE_EXPIRE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `DAY_EXPIRE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `DEFAULT_SCHEDULE_TASK` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DEFAULT_TIMEZONE` | `"default_timezone"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DELETE` | `"delete"`
`public static final int` | `DHTML` | `8`
`public static final int` | `DHTML_VIEW_BASIC` | `0`
`public static final int` | `DHTML_VIEW_INTERACTIVE` | `1`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DISPLAY_LANGUAGE` | `"jrs.language"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `EDIT` | `"edit"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ENABLE_IE_NAVIGATE2` | `"enable_IE_Navigate2"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ENABLE_SETTING_DISPLAY_LANGUAGE` | `"enable_setting_display_language"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ENABLE_TO_PREFER_SERVER` | `"jrs.enable_to_prefer_server"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ENABLED_DASHBOARD_HOME_PAGE` | `"enabled_dashboard_home_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ESCAPE_DATA_SOURCE_CONNECTION_NAME_PREFIX` | `"QAZPLM$"`
`public static final int` | `EXCEL` | `4`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `EXCEL_2010_SUFFIX` | `".xlsx"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `EXCEL_SUFFIX` | `".xls"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `EXECUTE` | `"execute"`
`public static final int` | `FAX` | `11`
`public static final int` | `FIRST_WEEK` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FORMULAS_REFERENCING_BOUND_DATA_ERROR_HANDLE_METHOD` | `"formulas_referencing_bound_data_error_handle_method"`
`public static final int` | `FOURTH_WEEK` | `3`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `GRANT` | `"grant"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `HISTORY_PATH` | `"/history/"`
`public static final int` | `HOURLY` | `6`
`public static final int` | `HTML` | `1`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `HTML_SUFFIX` | `".html"`
`public static final int` | `IMMEDIATELY` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `IS_DASHBOARD_HOME_PAGE` | `"dashboard_ishomepage"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `IS_FORCED_LANGUAGE` | `"is_forced_language"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `JRS_HEADER_GRP_COLS` | `"JRS-GRP-COLS"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `JRS_HEADER_MESSAGE` | `"JRS-MESSAGE"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `JRS_PREFIX` | `"jrs."`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `JRTASK_PUBLISH` | `"jet.server.schedule.jrtasks.PublishRptTask"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `JRTASK_PUBLISH_ANALYSIS` | `"jet.server.schedule.jrtasks.PublishAnalysisRptTask"`
`public static final int` | `JSCRIPT_SELECTOR` | `0`
`public static final int` | `JSON_STREAM` | `1`
`public static final int` | `JSP_SELECTOR` | `2`
`public static final int` | `KEEPORIGIN` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LANGUAGE` | `"locale_nls"`
`public static final int` | `LAST_WEEK` | `4`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LC_FOLDER_PATH` | `"/COMPONENT_LIB"`
`public static final int` | `LOCATION_MY_FOLDER` | `1`
`public static final int` | `LOCATION_ORGANIZATION_FOLDER` | `3`
`public static final int` | `LOCATION_PUBLIC_FOLDER` | `2`
`public static final int` | `LOCATION_VERSION_FOLDER` | `0`
`public static final int` | `MAIL_FMT_HTML` | `0`
`public static final int` | `MAIL_FMT_HTML_FILE` | `2`
`public static final int` | `MAIL_FMT_PDF_FILE` | `3`
`public static final int` | `MAIL_FMT_PLAIN_TXT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `MAIL_FMT_PS_FILE` | `6`
`public static final int` | `MAIL_FMT_RST_FILE` | `4`
`public static final int` | `MAIL_FMT_RTF_FILE` | `8`
`public static final int` | `MAIL_FMT_SDF_TEXT` | `5`
`public static final int` | `MAIL_FMT_TEXT` | `11`
`public static final int` | `MAIL_FMT_XLS_FILE` | `7`
`public static final int` | `MAIL_FMT_XML_FILE` | `9`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `MAX_AUTOCOMPLETE_LIST_NUM` | `"max_autocomplete_list_num"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `MIME_DEPLOY_FILE` | `"application/x-jreport-deploy-file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `MIME_DEPLOY_FONT` | `"application/x-jreport-deploy-font"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `MIME_DEPLOY_GOOGLEINFO` | `"application/x-jreport-deploy-googleinfo"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `MIME_DEPLOY_STYLEGROUP` | `"application/x-jreport-deploy-stylegroup"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `MIME_HTML_URLENCODED` | `"application/x-www-form-urlencoded"`
`public static final int` | `MINUTELY` | `5`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `MONITOR_SERVER_WEB_URL` | `"monitor.server.web.url"`
`public static final int` | `MONTHLY` | `2`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `MULTIPLE_ALL_VALUE` | `"\u0007"`
`public static final byte` | `NODE_CATALOG` | `2`
`public static final byte` | `NODE_FOLDER` | `3`
`public static final byte` | `NODE_LC` | `4`
`public static final byte` | `NODE_OTHER` | `5`
`public static final byte` | `NODE_REPORT` | `0`
`public static final byte` | `NODE_RESULT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `NOWORDWRAP` | `1`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ONLY_CSS_STYLE` | `"only_css_style"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PAR_DIRECTORY` | `"jrs.parent_directory"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARAM_GEN_SUFFIX` | `".dparam"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARAM_IS_COLUMN` | `"IsColumn:"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARAM_NAME` | `"Name:"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARAM_OPTIONS` | `"Options:"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARAM_PMT` | `"PromptText:"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARAM_SUFFIX` | `".param"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARAM_TYPE` | `"Type:"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARAM_VALUE` | `"Value:"`
`public static final int` | `PDF` | `2`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PDF_SUFFIX` | `".pdf"`
`public static final int` | `PERIODICALLY` | `8`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `POPUP_DHTML_WINDOW` | `"popup_dhtml_window"`
`public static final int` | `PRECISION_ANY` | `0`
`public static final int` | `PRECISION_HIGH` | `2`
`public static final int` | `PRECISION_LOW` | `1`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PREFERENCE_NAME_DAYS_DEFINITION_FOR_COMPLETED` | `"days_definition_for_completed"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PREFERENCE_NAME_DEFAULT_MODE_FOR_DASHBOARD` | `"default_mode_for_dashboard"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PREFERENCE_NAME_DEFAULT_MODE_FOR_STUDIO` | `"default_mode_for_studio"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PREFERENCE_NAME_DEFAULT_VIEW_FOR_DHTML` | `"default_view_for_dhtml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PREFERENCE_NAME_DEFAULT_VIEW_FORMAT` | `"default_view_format"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PREFERENCE_NAME_FOLDER_SELECTOR_FORMAT` | `"folder_selector_format"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PREFERENCE_NAME_KEEP_LEFT_BAR` | `"keep_left_bar"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PREFERENCE_NAME_PAGE_STYLE` | `"page_style"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PREFERENCE_NAME_PARAMETERS_DISPLAY_SIZE` | `"parameters_display_size"`
`public static final int` | `PRINTER` | `10`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PRIVILEGE_ACCESS_ADVANCED_PROPERTIES` | `"jrs.privilege_access_advanced_properties"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PRIVILEGE_CREATE_ANALYSIS_REPORT` | `"jrs.privilege_create_analysis_report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PRIVILEGE_DEPLOY_REPORT` | `"jrs.privilege_deploy_report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PRIVILEGE_PUBLISH_REPORT` | `"jrs.privilege_publish_report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PRIVILEGE_URI` | `"jrs.p_r_i_v_i_l_e_g_e_uri"`
`public static final int` | `PS` | `5`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PS_SUFFIX` | `".ps"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `READ` | `"read"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REMOTE_DISPATCHER` | `"jrs.remote.dispatcher"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REMOTE_SERVER_HOST` | `"jrs.remote.host"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REMOTE_SERVER_PORT` | `"jrs.remote.rmiport"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REPORT_SHEET_DESC` | `"SheetDesc:"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REPORT_SHEET_DISPLAYNAME` | `"SheetDisplayName:"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REPORT_SHEET_NAME` | `"SheetName:"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RESERVED_ORGANIZATION_NAME` | `"System"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RESULT_PATH` | `"/result/"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RPT_MIME_NAME` | `"application/x-jrreport"`
`public static final int` | `RPT_STATUS_ALL` | `2`
`public static final int` | `RPT_STATUS_CURRENT` | `0`
`public static final int` | `RPT_STATUS_OPEN` | `1`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RPT_SUFFIX` | `".cls"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RSD_SUFFIX` | `".rsd"`
`public static final int` | `RST` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RST_SUFFIX` | `".rst"`
`public static final int` | `RTF` | `6`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RTF_SUFFIX` | `".rtf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_AT_MIN` | `"jrs.at_min"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_DAY` | `"jrs.day"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_DAYS_ID` | `"jrs.days_id"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_HOUR` | `"jrs.hour"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_HOUR2` | `"jrs.hour2"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_HOURS` | `"jrs.hours"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_IS_AFTER` | `"jrs.is_after"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_IS_BEFORE` | `"jrs.is_before"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_IS_BETWEEN` | `"jrs.is_between"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_IS_DAY` | `"jrs.is_day"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_IS_HOURLY` | `"jrs.is_hourly"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_IS_MINUTELY` | `"jrs.is_minutely"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_IS_PM` | `"jrs.is_pm"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_IS_PM2` | `"jrs.is_pm2"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_IS_WEEKDAY` | `"jrs.is_weekday"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_MIN` | `"jrs.min"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_MIN2` | `"jrs.min2"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_MINUTES` | `"jrs.minutes"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_MONTH` | `"jrs.month"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_WEEK` | `"jrs.week"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_WEEKDAY` | `"jrs.weekday"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCH_WEEKDAYS` | `"jrs.weekdays"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCHEDULE` | `"schedule"`
`public static final int` | `SECOND_WEEK` | `1`
`public static final int` | `SERVER_DISK_PATH` | `1`
`public static final int` | `SERVER_RESOURCE_PATH` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SHOW_LOADING_ICON` | `"show_loading_icon"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SKIN_ENABLE_LOADING_STATUE` | `"skin_enable_loading_statue"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SKIN_ENABLE_WAITTING_PAGE` | `"skin_enable_waitting_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SKIN_FORMAT` | `"skin_format"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SKIN_STATUE_ALIGN` | `"skin_statue_align"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SKIN_STYLE` | `"skin_style"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SKIN_TIP_FONT_FAMILY` | `"skin_tip_font_family"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SKIN_TIP_FONT_ISBLOD` | `"skin_tip_font_isblod"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SKIN_TIP_FONT_ISBOLD` | `"skin_tip_font_isblod"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SKIN_TIP_FONT_ISITALIC` | `"skin_tip_font_isitalic"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SKIN_TIP_FONT_ISUNDERLINE` | `"skin_tip_font_isunderline"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SKIN_TIP_FONT_SIZE` | `"skin_tip_font_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SKIN_WAITTING_PAGE` | `"skin_waitting_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SKIN_WAITTING_STATUE` | `"skin_waitting_statue"`
`public static final int` | `STATUS_REPORT_ACTIVE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `STATUS_REPORT_INACTIVE` | `2`
`public static final int` | `STATUS_REPORT_INCOMPLETE` | `3`
`public static final int` | `STUDIO_MODE_EDIT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `STUDIO_MODE_VIEW` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SVG_SUFFIX` | `".svg"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SYS_BUILD_IN_USER_FULL_NAME_ADMIN` | `"JReport Administrator"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SYS_BUILD_IN_USER_FULL_NAME_GUEST` | `"guest"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SYS_BUILD_IN_USER_FULL_NAME_ORGANIZATION_ADMIN` | `"Organization Administrator"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ABS_URL` | `"jrs.abs_url"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AFTER_APM` | `"jrs.after_apm"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AFTER_DAY` | `"jrs.after_day"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AFTER_HOUR` | `"jrs.after_hour"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AFTER_MINUTE` | `"jrs.after_minute"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AFTER_MONTH` | `"jrs.after_month"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AFTER_YEAR` | `"jrs.after_year"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_APPLET_TYPE` | `"jrs.applet_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ARCHIVE_LOCATION` | `"jrs.archive_location"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ARCHIVE_MY_DESTINATION` | `"jrs.archive_my_destination"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ARCHIVE_NEW_VERSION` | `"jrs.archive_new_version"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ARCHIVE_ORGANIZATION_DESTINATION` | `"jrs.archive_organization_destination"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ARCHIVE_PUBLIC_DESTINATION` | `"jrs.archive_public_destination"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ARCHIVE_SPECIFIED_DESTINATION` | `"jrs.archive_specified_destination"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AUTH_ORG` | `"jrs.auth_org"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AUTH_PWD` | `"jrs.auth_pwd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AUTH_SCHEME` | `"jrs.auth_scheme"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AUTH_UID` | `"jrs.auth_uid"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AUTHORIZATION` | `"jrs.authorization"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AUTO_ARCHIVE` | `"jrs.auto_archive"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AUTO_CANCEL_TASK` | `"jrs.auto_cancel_task"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AUTO_RECOVER_TASK_COUNT` | `"jrs.auto_recover_task.count"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AUTO_RECOVER_TASK_INTERVAL` | `"jrs.auto_recover_task.interval"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AUTO_RECOVER_TASK_MAXTIMES` | `"jrs.auto_recover_task.maxtimes"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AUTO_RECOVER_TASK_REDOALL` | `"jrs.auto_recover_task.redo_all_subtasks"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_BACKGROUND_HOURS` | `"jrs.background.hours"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_BACKGROUND_MINUTES` | `"jrs.background.minutes"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_BACKGROUND_MODE` | `"jrs.background.mode"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_BACKGROUND_SECONDS` | `"jrs.background.seconds"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_BEFORE_APM` | `"jrs.before_apm"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_BEFORE_DAY` | `"jrs.before_day"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_BEFORE_HOUR` | `"jrs.before_hour"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_BEFORE_MINUTE` | `"jrs.before_minute"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_BEFORE_MONTH` | `"jrs.before_month"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_BEFORE_YEAR` | `"jrs.before_year"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_BEST_EDITING_RTF` | `"jrs.best_editing_rtp"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_BIG5` | `2`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_BTW_APM1` | `"jrs.btw_apm1"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_BTW_APM2` | `"jrs.btw_apm2"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_BTW_H1` | `"jrs.btw_h1"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_BTW_M1` | `"jrs.btw_m1"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_BURSTING_SCHEMA` | `"jrs.bursting_schema"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_BV_NAME` | `"jrs.bv_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CACHE_AGGREGATION` | `"jrs.cache_aggregation"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CACHE_BV` | `"jrs.cache_BV"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CACHE_DETAIL_ON_DISK` | `"jrs.cache_detail_on_disk"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CAT_VERSION` | `"jrs.cat_version"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CATALOG` | `"jrs.catalog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CATALOG_COPY_MODEL` | `"jrs.catalog.copy.model"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CATALOG_DATASOURCE` | `"jrs.catalog_datasource"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CEASE_DAY` | `"jrs.cease_day"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CEASE_HOUR` | `"jrs.cease_hour"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CEASE_MIN` | `"jrs.cease_min"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CEASE_MONTH` | `"jrs.cease_month"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CEASE_SEC` | `"jrs.cease_sec"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CEASE_YEAR` | `"jrs.cease_year"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CHAR_HEIGHT` | `"jrs.udchar_height"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CHAR_WIDTH` | `"jrs.udchar_width"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CHECK_FULLNAME` | `"jrs.check_fullname"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CLIENT_LOCALE` | `"jrs.client_locale"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CMD` | `"jrs.cmd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_COL` | `"ColIndex"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_COMPRESS_CHK_PDF` | `"jrs.compress_chk_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_COMPRESS_CHK_PDF_MAIL` | `"jrs.compress_chk_pdf_mail"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_COMPRESS_IMAGE_CON` | `"jrs.compress_image_pdf_f"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_COMPRESS_IMAGE_PDF` | `"jrs.compress_image_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_COMPRESS_IMAGE_PDF_MAIL` | `"jrs.compress_image_pdf_mail"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CONFIRM_NEW_PASSWORD` | `"jrs.confirm_new_password"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CONNECTION_NAME` | `"jrs.connection_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CONNECTIONS` | `"jrs.connections"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_CRD_EXPIRE_AFTER` | `2`
`public static final int` | `TAG_CRD_EXPIRE_AT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `TAG_CRD_EXPIRE_NEVER` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CRD_EXPIRE_TYPE` | `"jrs.crd_expire"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CREATED_TIME` | `"jrs.created_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_CUSTOM_FIELD_PREFIX` | `"CUSTOM_FIELD_"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DATA_SOURCE_NAME` | `"jrs.data_source_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DATA_SOURCES` | `"jrs.datasources"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DATE_FORMAT_PROFILE` | `"profile_date_format"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DATE_TIME_FORMAT_LOCALE` | `"date_time_format_locale"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DB_PSWD` | `"jrs.db_pswd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DB_USER` | `"jrs.db_user"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DEFINE_PERMISSION` | `"jrs.define_permission"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DEL_PARAM_FILE` | `"jrs.del_param_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DELETE` | `"jrs.delete"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DELIMITER` | `"jrs.delimiter"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_DEPLOY_CATALOG` | `1`
`public static final int` | `TAG_DEPLOY_CONTENTS_IN_FOLDER` | `4`
`public static final int` | `TAG_DEPLOY_FOLDER` | `2`
`public static final int` | `TAG_DEPLOY_FOLDER_WITH_CONTENTS` | `3`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DEPLOY_FROM_FILE` | `"jrs.deploy_from_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DEPLOY_KEY` | `"jrs.deploy_key"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DEPLOY_LOCAL_FONT_DIR` | `"jrs.deploy_local_font_dir"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DEPLOY_LOCAL_GISINFO_DIR` | `"jrs.deploy_local_gisinfo_dir"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DEPLOY_LOCAL_STYLE_DIR` | `"jrs.deploy_local_style_dir"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DEPLOY_PATH` | `"jrs.deploy_path"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_DEPLOY_REPORT` | `0`
`public static final int` | `TAG_DEPLOY_RESOURCES_IN_FOLDER` | `5`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DEPLOY_TYPE` | `"jrs.deploy_type"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_DESC_VIEW` | `2`
`public static final int` | `TAG_DETAILED_VIEW` | `1`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DHTML_RESOLUTION` | `"jrs.dhtml_resolution"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_EXCEL_BREAK_PAGE` | `"jrs.disk_excel_break_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_EXCEL_EXPORT_XML` | `"jrs.disk_excel_export_xml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_EXCEL_HIDE_BACK` | `"jrs.disk_excel_hide_back"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_EXCEL_PRECISION` | `"jrs.disk_excel_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_HTML_PRECISION` | `"jrs.disk_html_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_PDF_ACROSS_PAGE` | `"jrs.disk_pdf_across_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_PDF_ENCRYPT` | `"jrs.disk_pdf_encrypt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_PDF_LOGIC_SPLIT` | `"jrs.disk_pdf_logic_split"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_PDF_MARGIN` | `"jrs.disk_pdf_margin"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_PDF_MARGIN_B` | `"jrs.disk_pdf_margin_b"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_PDF_MARGIN_L` | `"jrs.disk_pdf_margin_l"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_PDF_MARGIN_R` | `"jrs.disk_pdf_margin_r"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_PDF_MARGIN_T` | `"jrs.disk_pdf_margin_t"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_PDF_PAGE_HEIGHT` | `"jrs.disk_pdf_page_height"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_PDF_PAGE_WIDTH` | `"jrs.disk_pdf_page_width"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_PDF_PAPER_SIZE` | `"jrs.disk_pdf_paper_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_PDF_PRECISION` | `"jrs.disk_pdf_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_PDF_PWD` | `"jrs.disk_pdf_pwd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_PDF_SIGN` | `"jrs.disk_pdf_sign"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_PDF_SPLIT_PAGE` | `"jrs.disk_pdf_split_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_PS_PRECISION` | `"jrs.disk_ps_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_RST_VERSION_TYPE` | `"jrs.disk_rst_version_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_RTF_PRECISION` | `"jrs.disk_rtf_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_SVG_DIR` | `"jrs.disk_svg_dir"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_SVG_FILE` | `"jrs.svg"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_TEXT_PRECISION` | `"jrs.disk_text_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_TIFF_COMPRESS` | `"jrs.disk_tiff_compress"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_TIFF_DIR` | `"jrs.disk_tiff_dir"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_TIFF_FILE` | `"jrs.tiff"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_TIFF_MARGIN` | `"jrs.disk_tiff_margin"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_TIFF_MARGIN_B` | `"jrs.disk_tiff_margin_b"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_TIFF_MARGIN_L` | `"jrs.disk_tiff_margin_l"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_TIFF_MARGIN_R` | `"jrs.disk_tiff_margin_r"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_TIFF_MARGIN_T` | `"jrs.disk_tiff_margin_t"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_TIFF_MONOCHROME` | `"jrs.disk_tiff_monochrome"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DISK_XML_PRECISION` | `"jrs.disk_xml_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DONT_SHOW_PARAM_PAGE` | `"jrs.dont_show_param_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DOWNLOAD_FILE_SIZE` | `"jrs.download_file_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DRILLDOWN` | `"jrs.drilldown"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DRILLDOWN_PDF` | `"jrs.drilldown_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DS_CHAR_REPLACED_BY` | `"jrs.db_char_replaced_by"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DS_CHAR_TO_BE_REPLACED` | `"jrs.db_char_to_be_replaced"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DS_DATE_FORMAT` | `"jrs.db_date_format"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DS_DATETIME_FORMAT` | `"jrs.db_datetime_format"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DS_DRIVER` | `"jrs._ds_driver"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DS_DYNAMIC_CONNECTION_PREFIX` | `"jrs.dynamic_connection$"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DS_EXTRA_CHARACTERS` | `"jrs.db_extra_characters"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DS_NAME_PATTERN` | `"jrs.db_name_pattern"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DS_PROP` | `"jrs.ds_prop"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DS_PSWD` | `"jrs.ds_pswd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DS_QUOTE_CHARACTER` | `"jrs.db_quote_character"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DS_REFRESH_SUPPORT_INFO` | `"jrs.db_refresh_support_info"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DS_TIME_FORMAT` | `"jrs.db_time_format"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DS_TRANSACTION_MODE` | `"jrs.db_transaction_mode"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DS_TRANSACTION_READONLY` | `"jrs.db_transaction_readonly"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DS_URL` | `"jrs._ds_url"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DS_USER` | `"jrs.ds_user"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EMBEDDED_CSS` | `"jrs.embedded_css"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ENABLE_ARCHIVE_POLICY` | `"jrs.enable_archive_policy"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ENABLE_DEFAULT_NLS` | `"profile_enable_default_nls"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ENABLE_DYNAMIC_RESOURCE` | `"jrs.enable_dynamic_resource"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ENABLE_HIDING_INITIAL_PARAMETER_DIALOG_4_JREPORT_STUDIO` | `"profile_enable_hiding_initial_parameter_dialog_4_jreport_studio"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ENABLE_HIDING_INITIAL_PARAMETER_DIALOG_4_JREPORT_VIEWER` | `"profile_enable_hiding_initial_parameter_dialog_4_jreport_viewer"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ENABLE_LINKED_CATALOG` | `"jrs.enable.linked.catalog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ENABLE_NLS` | `"jrs.enable_nls"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ENABLE_SAVE_USED_PARAMETER_VALUES` | `"jrs.enable_save_used_parameter_values"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ENABLE_SELECT_CATALOG_LINKED_MODEL` | `"jrs.enable.select.catalog.linked.model"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ENABLE_SET_DEFAULT_TIMEZONE` | `"jrs.enable_set_default_timezone"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ENABLE_SETTING_DEFAULT_PARAMETER_VALUES_4_JDASHBOARD` | `"profile_enable_setting_default_parameter_values_4_jdashboard"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ENABLE_SETTING_DEFAULT_PARAMETER_VALUES_4_JREPORT_STUDIO` | `"profile_enable_setting_default_parameter_values_4_jreport_studio"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ENABLE_SETTING_DEFAULT_PARAMETER_VALUES_4_JREPORT_VIEWER` | `"profile_enable_setting_default_parameter_values_4_jreport_viewer"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ENG_MSG` | `"jrs.engine_message"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ENGINE_ID` | `"jrs.engine_id"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ERROR` | `"jrs.error"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ERROR_HEAD` | `"/?e?/"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXCEL` | `"jrs.excel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXCEL_ADVANCED` | `"jrs.excel_advanced"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXCEL_DIR` | `"jrs.excel_dir"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXCEL_DIR_TYPE` | `"jrs.excel_dir_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXCEL_FORMAT` | `"jrs.excel_format"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXCEL_LAYOUT` | `"jrs.excel_layout"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXCEL_WORDWRAP` | `"jrs.is_wordwrap"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_EXCEL_XLS` | `1`
`public static final int` | `TAG_EXCEL_XLSX` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXCEL2000` | `"jrs.excel2000"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXE_DATE` | `"jrs.exe_date"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXE_DAY` | `"jrs.exe_day"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXE_HOUR` | `"jrs.exe_hour"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXE_MIN` | `"jrs.exe_min"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXE_MONTH` | `"jrs.exe_month"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXE_SEC` | `"jrs.exe_sec"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXE_YEAR` | `"jrs.exe_year"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXEC_HOST` | `"jrs.exec_host"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXEC_PORT` | `"jrs.exec_port"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXECUTE` | `"jrs.execute"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXP_DAY` | `"jrs.exp_day"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXP_HOUR` | `"jrs.exp_hour"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXP_MIN` | `"jrs.exp_min"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXP_MONTH` | `"jrs.exp_month"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXP_YEAR` | `"jrs.exp_year"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXPIRE_AFTER_DAYS` | `"jrs.expire_after_days"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXPIRE_AFTER_HOURS` | `"jrs.expire_after_hours"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXPIRE_AFTER_MINUTES` | `"jrs.expire_after_minutes"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXPIRE_APM` | `"jrs.expire_apm"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXPIRE_DATE` | `"jrs.auto_delete_date"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXPIRE_DAYS` | `"jrs.expire_days"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXPIRE_METHOD` | `"jrs.auto_delete_method"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXPIRE_MONTH` | `"jrs.auto_delete_month"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXPIRE_YEAR` | `"jrs.auto_delete_year"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXPIRED_TIME` | `"jrs.expired_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_EXPORT_TO_ONE_FILE` | `"jrs.export_to_one_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FAIL_NOTIFY` | `"jrs.fail_notify"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FAX_PRECISION` | `"jrs.fax_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FILE` | `"jrs.file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FOLDER_WITH_CONTENTS` | `"jrs.folder_with_contents"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FORMAT_CHART` | `"jrs.format_chart"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FRAMEAPPLET` | `"jrs.frameapplet"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FROM_ENCODING` | `"jrs.from_encoding"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_ACCT` | `"jrs.ftpAcct"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_BEST_EDITING_RTF` | `"jrs.ftpRtfBE"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_CHAR_HEIGHT` | `"jrs.ftpTxtChH"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_CHAR_WIDTH` | `"jrs.ftpTxtChW"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_COMPRESS_IMAGE_PDF` | `"jrs.ftpPdfCIm"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_FTP_CONNECTION_FAILED` | `100`
`public static final int` | `TAG_FTP_CONNECTION_IS_OK` | `200`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_DELIMITER` | `"jrs.ftpTxtDlm"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_DRILLDOWN` | `"jrs.ftpHtmDD"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_DRILLDOWN_PDF` | `"jrs.ftpPdfDD"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_EMBEDDED_CSS` | `"jrs.ftpHtmEC"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_END` | `"jrs.ftp_end"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_EXCEL_ADVANCED` | `"jrs.ftpExlAdv"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_EXCEL_FILE` | `"jrs.ftpExlFn"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_EXCEL_FORMAT` | `"jrs.ftp_excel_format"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_EXCEL_LAYOUT` | `"jrs.ftpExlLyt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_EXCEL_PRECISION` | `"jrs.ftpExlPcs"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_EXCEL_WORDWRAP` | `"jrs.ftpExlWW"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_EXCEL2000` | `"jrs.ftpExl2k"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_FORMAT_CHART` | `"jrs.ftpHtmFC"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_GIF_TRANSPARENT_PDF` | `"jrs.ftpPdfGTp"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_HANDLER_CLASS` | `"jrs.ftpHdlCls"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_HAS_HYPERLINK` | `"jrs.ftpHtmHL"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_HAS_PAGE_NUMBER` | `"jrs.ftpHtmPN"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_HAS_SHAPES` | `"jrs.ftpExlHS"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_HASHEADFOOT` | `"jrs.ftpTxtHF"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_HOST` | `"jrs.ftpHost"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_HTML_FILE` | `"jrs.ftpHtmlFn"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_HTML_PRECISION` | `"jrs.ftpHtmPcs"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_HTML_RESOLUTION` | `"jrs.ftpHtmRsl"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_FTP_INVALID_FOLDER` | `400`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_IS_CHART_APPLET` | `"jrs.ftpHtmICA"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_IS_COMPRESS_PDF` | `"jrs.ftpPdfIsC"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_IS_CSV` | `"jrs.ftpTxtCsv"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_IS_DHTML` | `"jrs.ftpIsDht"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_IS_MULTI_FILES` | `"jrs.ftpHtmMF"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_IS_NORMAL_TEXT` | `"jrs.ftpTxtNrm"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_IS_ONLY_DATA` | `"jrs.ftpXmlIOD"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_IS_QUOTEMARK` | `"jrs.ftpTxtQM"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_IS_REPEAT` | `"jrs.ftpTxtRpt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_IS_TAB` | `"jrs.ftpTxtTab"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_LBL` | `"jrs.ftpLbl"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_LOC` | `"jrs.ftpLoc"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_NO_MARGIN_HTML` | `"jrs.ftpHtmNoM"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_NO_MARGIN_PDF` | `"jrs.ftpPdfNoM"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_NO_MARGIN_PS` | `"jrs.ftpPsNoM"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_NO_MARGIN_RTF` | `"jrs.ftpRtfNoM"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_FTP_NO_PERMISSION` | `300`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_CHANGALLOW` | `"jrs.ftpPdfChg"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_CHECK_ENABLEACCESS` | `"jrs.ftpPdfEAc"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_CHECK_ENABLECOPY` | `"jrs.ftpPdfECp"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_COMPATIBITLY` | `"jrs.ftpPdfCmp"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_CONTACT_INF` | `"jrs.ftpPdfCnt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_DIGITAL_PATH` | `"jrs.ftpPdfDP"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_DOCUMENT_REASON` | `"jrs.ftpPdfDR"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_EDIT_YOURSELF` | `"jrs.ftpPdfEdt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_ENCRYPT` | `"jrs.ftpPdfEcr"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_FILE` | `"jrs.ftpPdfFn"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_LOCATION` | `"jrs.ftpPdfLoc"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_MARGIN` | `"jrs._ftp_pdf_margin"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_MARGIN_B` | `"jrs._ftp_pdf_margin_b"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_MARGIN_L` | `"jrs._ftp_pdf_margin_l"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_MARGIN_R` | `"jrs._ftp_pdf_margin_r"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_MARGIN_T` | `"jrs._ftp_pdf_margin_t"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_PAGE_HEIGHT` | `"jrs._ftp_pdf_page_height"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_PAGE_WIDTH` | `"jrs._ftp_pdf_page_width"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_PERMIS_PASW` | `"jrs.ftpPdfPmP"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_PRECISION` | `"jrs.ftpPdfPcs"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_PRINTALLOW` | `"jrs.ftpPdfPrt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_PWD` | `"jrs.ftpPdfPwd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_SIGN` | `"jrs.ftpPdfSgn"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_SIGN_METHOD` | `"jrs.ftpPdfSM"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PDF_USER_PASW` | `"jrs.ftpPdfPsw"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PORT` | `"jrs.ftpPort"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PRINT_FOOTER` | `"jrs.ftpExlPrF"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PRINT_GRIDLINES` | `"jrs.ftpExlPGL"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PRINT_HEADER` | `"jrs.ftpExlPrH"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PRINT_MODE_PDF` | `"jrs.ftpPdfPM"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PROT` | `"jrs.ftpProt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PS_FILE` | `"jrs.ftpPsFn"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PS_PRECISION` | `"jrs.ftpPsPcs"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_PSD` | `"jrs.ftpPsd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_RELATIVE_FONT_SIZE` | `"jrs.ftpHtmRFS"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_RESOLUTION` | `"jrs.ftpTxtRes"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_RST_FILE` | `"jrs.ftpRstFn"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_RST_PRECISION` | `"jrs.ftpRstPcs"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_RTF_FILE` | `"jrs.ftpRtfFn"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_RTF_PRECISION` | `"jrs.ftpRtfPcs"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_TEXT_FILE` | `"jrs.ftpTxtFn"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_TEXT_IS_DELIMITER` | `"jrs.ftpTxtIDl"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_TEXT_OVERFLOW` | `"jrs.ftpHtmTO"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_TEXT_PRECISION` | `"jrs.ftpTxtPcs"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_TOC_PDF` | `"jrs.ftpPdfToc"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_TXT_COMPRESS` | `"jrs.ftpTxtCmp"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_TXT_WINDOWS` | `"jrs.ftpTxtWin"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_UN` | `"jrs.ftpUn"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_USE_HTML_TABLE` | `"jrs.ftpHtmUHT"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_USE_SCOPE` | `"jrs.ftpHtmUS"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_USE_SECTION508_OUTPUT` | `"jrs.ftpHtmUSO"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_WEB_BROWSER` | `"jrs.ftpHtmWB"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_XML_FILE` | `"jrs.ftpXmlFn"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_XML_PRECISION` | `"jrs.ftpXmlPcs"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_XSDFILE` | `"jrs.ftpXmlXsd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTP_ZIP_RESULT` | `"jrs.ftpZipRst"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTPS_CONN_TYPE` | `"jrs.ftpsConType"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTPS_EN_NO_SEC` | `"jrs.ftpsEnNoSec"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTPS_KM_ALG` | `"jrs.ftpsKMAlg"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTPS_KS_FILE` | `"jrs.ftpsKSFile"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTPS_KS_PSD` | `"jrs.ftpsKSPsd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTPS_KS_TYPE` | `"jrs.ftpsKSType"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTPS_SEC_PROT` | `"jrs.ftpsSecProt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTPS_TM_ALG` | `"jrs.ftpsTMAlg"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTPS_TRANS_MODE` | `"jrs.ftpsTransMode"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTPS_TS_FILE` | `"jrs.ftpsTSFile"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTPS_TS_PSD` | `"jrs.ftpsTSPsd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FTPS_TS_TYPE` | `"jrs.ftpsTSType"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_GB` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_GIF_TRANSPARENT_PDF` | `"jrs.gif_transparent_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_GIF_TRANSPARENT_PDF_MAIL` | `"jrs.gif_transparent_pdf_mail"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_GRANT` | `"jrs.grant"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_GROUP` | `"jrs.group"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_GROUP_PERMISSION` | `"jrs.group_permission"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_GROUP_PRIVILEGE` | `"jrs.group_privilege"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HAS_CONVERT_ENC` | `"jrs.has_convert_enc"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HAS_FTP_PDF_PERMIS_PASW` | `"jrs.hasftpPdfPmP"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HAS_HDS_DATA_SOURCE` | `"jrs.has_hds_data_source"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HAS_HYPERLINK` | `"jrs.has_hyperlink"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HAS_MAIL_PDF_PERMIS_PASW` | `"jrs.has_mail_pdf_permis_pasw"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HAS_NLS_BUNDLE_INFO` | `"jrs.has_nls_bundle_info"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HAS_NONBURSTING_RESULT` | `"jrs.has_nonbursting_result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HAS_PAGE_NUMBER` | `"jrs.has_page_number"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HAS_PDF_PERMIS_PASW` | `"jrs.has_pdf_permis_pasw"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HAS_READ_PERMISSION` | `"jrs.has_read_permission"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HAS_SHAPES` | `"jrs.has_shapes"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HAS_STYLE` | `"jrs.has_style"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HAS_TASK_LISTENER` | `"jrs.has_task_listener"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HAS_VERSION_PDF_PERMIS_PASW` | `"jrs.has_version_pdf_permis_pasw"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HAS_XML_DATA_SOURCE` | `"jrs.has_xml_data_source"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HASHEADFOOT` | `"jrs.hasHeadFoot"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HASHEADFOOT_MAIL` | `"jrs.hasHeadFoot_mail"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HDS_DATA_SOURCE_NAME` | `"jrs.hds_data_source_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HDS_INPUTSTREAM_FACTORY` | `"jrs.hds_inputstream_factory"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HDS_NAME` | `"jrs.hds_name"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_HIERARCHICAL` | `4`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HIST_FILE` | `"jrs.hist_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HTML` | `"jrs.html"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HTML_BODY_OUTSTREAM` | `"jrs.html_body_outstream"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HTML_CSS_OUTSTREAM` | `"jrs.html_css_outstream"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HTML_DIR` | `"jrs.html_dir"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HTML_DIR_TYPE` | `"jrs.html_dir_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HTML_EXPORT_PATH` | `"jrs.html_export_path"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HTML_IS_BODY_STREAM` | `"jrs.htm_is_body_stream"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HTML_RESOLUTION` | `"jrs.html_resolution"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ID` | `"jrs.id"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IF_PRINT` | `"jrs.if_print"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IGNORE_PERMISSIONS` | `"jrs.ignore_permissions"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_IMPORTED_SQL` | `1`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_INHERITED_LINKED_CATALOG` | `"jrs.inherited.linked.catalog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_BURSTING_TASK` | `"jrs.is_bursting_task"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_CHART_APPLET` | `"jrs.is_applet_chart"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_CSV` | `"jrs.is_csv"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_CUBE` | `"jrs.is_cube"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_DEPLOY_LOCALLY` | `"jrs.is_deploy_locally"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_DEPLOY_NODE` | `"jrs.is_deploy_node"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_DHTML` | `"jrs.is_dhtml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_DOC_RESULT` | `"jrs.is_doc_result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_ENABLED` | `"jrs.is_enabled"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_LOCAL` | `"jrs.is_local"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_MATCH_LAYOUT` | `"jrs.matchlayout"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_MULTI_FILES` | `"jrs.is_multi_files"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_MY_SERVER` | `"jrs.isMyServer"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_NORMAL_TEXT` | `"jrs.is_norm_txt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_ONLY_DATA` | `"jrs.is_only_data"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_PLS_RESULT` | `"jrs.is_pls_result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_QUOTEMARK` | `"jrs.is_quotemark"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_REPEAT` | `"jrs.is_repeat"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_SUCCESSFUL` | `"jrs.is_successful"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_TAB` | `"jrs.is_tab"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_USE_INHERITED` | `"jrs.is.use.inherited"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_XML_MULTI_FILES` | `"jrs.is_xml_multi_files"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ISAUTO_SAVE_USED_PARAMETER_VALUES` | `"jrs.isAuto_save_used_parameter_values"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_JDBC_CONNECTION_OBJECT` | `"jrs.jdbc_connection_object"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_JDBC_DRIVER` | `"jrs.jdbc_driver"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_JDBC_GET_SUPPORT_INFO` | `"jrs.jdbc_get_support_info"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_JDBC_URL` | `"jrs.jdbc_url"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_JINFONET_APPLET_PAGE` | `"jrs.isjrsapltpg"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_JNDI_DATASOURCE` | `"jrs.jndi_datasource"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_JRD_CATALOG` | `"jrd_catalog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_JRD_PARAM_PREFIX` | `"jrd_param$"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_JRD_REPORT` | `"jrd_report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_JRD_VIEW_TYPE` | `"jrd_viewType"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_JRFTP` | `"jrs.ftp"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_JRMAIL` | `"jrs.jrmail"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_JRSERVLET_PATH` | `"jrs.jrservlet_path"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_LAST_EXE_STAT` | `"jrs.last_exe_stat"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_LAST_EXE_TIME` | `"jrs.last_exe_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_LAUNCH_TYPE` | `"jrs.launch_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_LC` | `"jrs.lc"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_LINKED_CATALOG` | `"jrs.linked.catalog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_LINKED_CATALOG_APPLY_METHOD` | `"jrs.linked_catalog_apply_method"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_LINKED_CATALOG_APPLY_TO_SELF_ONLY` | `0`
`public static final int` | `TAG_LINKED_CATALOG_APPLY_TO_SUB` | `1`
`public static final int` | `TAG_LINKED_CATALOG_MAKE_SUB_INHERIT` | `2`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_LINKED_CATALOG_MODEL` | `"jrs.linked.catalog.model"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_LOCATION_TO_SERVER_DISK_REAL_PATH` | `1`
`public static final int` | `TAG_LOCATION_TO_SERVER_RESOURCE_PATH` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_ARCHIVE_FILE` | `"jrs.mail_archive_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_ATTACH` | `"jrs.mailattach"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_AUTHPWD_PMT` | `"Password:"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_AUTHUSER_PMT` | `"User:"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_BCC` | `"jrs.mailbcc"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_BCC_PMT` | `"Bcc:"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_BEST_EDITING_RTF` | `"jrs.mail_best_editing_rtf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_CC` | `"jrs.mailcc"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_CC_PMT` | `"Cc:"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_CHAR_HEIGHT` | `"jrs.mail_char_height"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_CHAR_WIDTH` | `"jrs.mail_char_width"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_COMMENT` | `"jrs.mailcomments"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_COMMENTS_PMT` | `"Comments:"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_COMPRESS` | `"jrs.mailcompress"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_COMPRESS_IMAGE_PDF` | `"jrs.mail_compress_image_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_DELIMITER` | `"jrs.mail_delimiter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_DIR` | `"jrs.mail_dir"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_DRILLDOWN` | `"jrs.mail_drilldown"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_DRILLDOWN_PDF` | `"jrs.mail_drilldown_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_EMBEDDED_CSS` | `"jrs.mail_embedded_css"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_ENCODING` | `"jrs.mailencoding"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_END` | `"jrs.mail.end"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_EXCEL_ADVANCED` | `"jrs.mail_excel_advanced"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_EXCEL_BREAK_PAGE` | `"jrs.mail_excel_break_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_EXCEL_EXPORT_XML` | `"jrs.mail_excel_export_xml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_EXCEL_FILE` | `"jrs.mail_excel_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_EXCEL_FORMAT` | `"jrs.mail_excel_format"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_EXCEL_HIDE_BACK` | `"jrs.mail_excel_hide_back"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_EXCEL_LAYOUT` | `"jrs.mail_excel_layout"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_EXCEL_PRECISION` | `"jrs.mail_excel_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_EXCEL_WORDWRAP` | `"jrs.mail_excel_wordwrap"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_EXCEL2000` | `"jrs.mail_excel2000"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_FORMAT` | `"jrs.mailformat"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_FORMAT_CHART` | `"jrs.mail_format_chart"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_FROM` | `"jrs.mailfrom"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_FROM_PMT` | `"From:"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_GIF_TRANSPARENT_PDF` | `"jrs.mail_gif_transparent_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_HAS_HYPERLINK` | `"jrs.mail_has_hyperlink"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_HAS_PAGE_NUMBER` | `"jrs.mail_has_page_number"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_HAS_SHAPES` | `"jrs.mail_has_shapes"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_HASHEADFOOT` | `"jrs.mail_hasheadfoot"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_HTML_FILE` | `"jrs.mail_html_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_HTML_PRECISION` | `"jrs.mail_html_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_HTML_RESOLUTION` | `"jrs.mail_html_resolution"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_IS_CHART_APPLET` | `"jrs.mail_is_chart_applet"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_IS_CSV` | `"jrs.mail_is_csv"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_IS_DHTML` | `"jrs.mail_is_dhtml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_IS_MULTI_FILES` | `"jrs.mail_is_multi_files"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_IS_NORMAL_TEXT` | `"jrs.mail_is_normal_text"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_IS_ONLY_DATA` | `"jrs.mail_is_only_data"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_IS_QUOTEMARK` | `"jrs.mail_is_quotemark"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_IS_TAB` | `"jrs.mail_is_tab"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_MATCH_LAYOUT` | `"jrs.mail_match_layout"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_NAME` | `"jrs.mail_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_NO_MARGIN_HTML` | `"jrs.mail_no_margin_html"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_NO_MARGIN_PDF` | `"jrs.mail_no_margin_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_NO_MARGIN_PS` | `"jrs.mail_no_margin_ps"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_NO_MARGIN_RTF` | `"jrs.mail_no_margin_rtf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_ACROSS_PAGE` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_across_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_CHANGALLOW` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_changAllow"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_CHECK_ENABLEACCESS` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_check_enableaccess"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_CHECK_ENABLECOPY` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_check_enablecopy"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_COMPATIBITLY` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_compatibitly"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_CONTACT_INF` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_contact_inf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_DIGITAL_PATH` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_digital_path"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_DOCUMENT_REASON` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_document_reson"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_EDIT_YOURSELF` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_edit_yourself"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_ENCRYPT` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_encrypt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_FILE` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_LOCATION` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_location"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_LOGIC_SPLIT` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_logic_split"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_MARGIN` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_margin"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_MARGIN_B` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_margin_b"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_MARGIN_L` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_margin_l"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_MARGIN_R` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_margin_r"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_MARGIN_T` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_margin_t"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_PAGE_HEIGHT` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_page_height"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_PAGE_WIDTH` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_page_width"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_PERMIS_PASW` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_permis_pasw"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_PRECISION` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_PRINTALLOW` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_printAllow"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_PWD` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_pwd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_SIGN` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_sign"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_SIGN_METHOD` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_sign_method"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PDF_USER_PASW` | `"jrs.mail_pdf_user_pasw"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PRINT_FOOTER` | `"jrs.mail_print_footer"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PRINT_GRIDLINES` | `"jrs.mail_print_gridlines"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PRINT_HEADER` | `"jrs.mail_print_header"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PRINT_MODE_PDF` | `"jrs.mail_print_mode_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PS_FILE` | `"jrs.mail_ps_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_PS_PRECISION` | `"jrs.mail_ps_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_RELATIVE_FONT_SIZE` | `"jrs.mail_relative_font_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_REPEAT` | `"jrs.mail_repeat"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_RESOLUTION` | `"jrs.mail_resolution"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_RSD_PRECISION` | `"jrs.mail_rsd_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_RST_DIR` | `"jrs.mail_rst_dir"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_RST_FILE` | `"jrs.mail_rst_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_RST_PRECISION` | `"jrs.mail_rst_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_RTF_FILE` | `"jrs.mail_rtf_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_RTF_PRECISION` | `"jrs.mail_rtf_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_SIZE` | `"jrs.mail_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_SMTP_ACCOUNTNAME` | `"jrs.mail_smpt_accountname"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_SMTP_ADDRESS` | `"jrs.mail_smtp_address"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_SMTP_PASSWORD` | `"jrs.mail_smtp_password"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_SUBJECT` | `"jrs.mailsubject"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_SUBJECT_PMT` | `"Subject:"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_TEXT_FILE` | `"jrs.mail_text_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_TEXT_IS_DELIMITER` | `"jrs.mail_text_is_delimiter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_TEXT_OVERFLOW` | `"jrs.mail_text_overflow"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_TEXT_PRECISION` | `"jrs.mail_text_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_TIFF_COMPRESS` | `"jrs.mail_tiff_compress"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_TIFF_MARGIN` | `"jrs.mail_tiff_margin"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_TIFF_MARGIN_B` | `"jrs.mail_tiff_margin_b"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_TIFF_MARGIN_L` | `"jrs.mail_tiff_margin_l"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_TIFF_MARGIN_R` | `"jrs.mail_tiff_margin_r"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_TIFF_MARGIN_T` | `"jrs.mail_tiff_margin_t"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_TIFF_MONOCHROME` | `"jrs.mail_tiff_monochrome"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_TO` | `"jrs.mailto"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_TO_PMT` | `"To:"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_TO_REFERUSER` | `"jrs.mail_to_referuser"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_TOC_PDF` | `"jrs.mail_toc_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_TXT_COMPRESS` | `"jrs.mail_txt_compress"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_TXT_WINDOWS` | `"jrs.mail_txt_windows"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_USE_HTML_TABLE` | `"jrs.mail_use_html_table"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_USE_SCOPE` | `"jrs.mail_use_scope"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_USE_SECTION508_OUTPUT` | `"jrs.mail_use_section508_output"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_USE_TABLE` | `"jrs.mail_use_table"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_WEB_BROWSER` | `"jrs.mail_web_browser"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_XML_FILE` | `"jrs.mail_xml_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_XML_PRECISION` | `"jrs.mail_xml_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_XSDFILE` | `"jrs.mail_xsdfile"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_ZIP_RESULT` | `"jrs.mail_zip_result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAX_MEMORY_ALLOWED` | `"jrs.max_memory_allowed"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAXVERSION` | `"jrs.maxversion"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NAMED_WHERE_PORTION` | `"jrs.named_wp"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NEED_EXPIRE` | `"jrs.need_expire"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NEED_MAXVERSION` | `"jrs.need_maxversion"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NEW_DB_PSWD` | `"jrs.new_db_pswd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NEW_DS_PWSD` | `"jrs.new_ds_pswd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NEW_PASSWORD` | `"jrs.new_password"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NEXT_EXE_TIME` | `"jrs.next_exe_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NLS_BUNDLE_INFO` | `"jrs.nls_bundle_info"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NLS_ENCODING` | `"profile_nls_encoding"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NLS_LOCALE` | `"profile_nls_locale"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NO_MARGIN_HTML` | `"jrs.no_margin_html"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NO_MARGIN_MAIL` | `"jrs.no_margin_mail"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NO_MARGIN_PDF` | `"jrs.no_margin_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NO_MARGIN_PS` | `"jrs.no_margin_ps"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NO_MARGIN_RTF` | `"jrs.no_margin_rtf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NO_WARNING` | `"jrs.no_warning"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NODE_DESC` | `"jrs.node_desc"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NODE_IMPORT_NO_REAL_PATH` | `"jrs.node_no_real_path"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NODE_NAME` | `"jrs.node_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NODE_PROP` | `"jrs.node_prop"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NODE_REAL_PATH` | `"jrs.node_real_path"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NODE_SHARE` | `"jrs.node_share"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NODE_STATUS` | `"jrs.node_status"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NODE_TYPE` | `"jrs.node_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NONBURSTING_PREFIX` | `"jrs.nonbursting$"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NORMAL_MAIL` | `"jrs.csmail"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NOTIFICATION_EMAILS` | `"jrs.notification_emails"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NOTIFY_DURATION` | `"jrs.need_notify_duration"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_NOTIFY_MAIL` | `"jrs.duration_notify_mail"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ONCE_APM` | `"jrs.once_apm"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ONLY_CREATE_NODE` | `"createOnly"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ONLY_DEPLOY_FILES` | `"jrs.only_deploy_files"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ONLY_DEPLOY_FILES_AND_SUBFOLDERS` | `"jrs.only_deploy_files_and_subfolders"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_OVER_VIEW` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_OWNER_NAME` | `"jrs.owner_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PAGE_STYLE` | `"jrs.page_style"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PARAM_DISPLAY_PREFIX` | `"jrs.param.displayname$"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PARAM_EXPRESSION_PREFIX` | `"jrs.param.exp$"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PARAM_FILE` | `"jrs.param_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PARAM_GEN_PREFIX` | `"jrs.param_gen$"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PARAM_IO_TIME` | `"IOTime"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PARAM_IS_MULTIPLE_PREFIX` | `"_isMultiple_"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PARAM_ISALL_PREFIX` | `"jrs.param.isAll$"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PARAM_LOCALE` | `"jrs.parameter_locale"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PARAM_PAGE` | `"jrs.param_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PARAM_PATTERN_PREFIX` | `"jrs.param.pattern$"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PARAM_PREFIX` | `"jrs.param$"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PARAM_PROCESS_TIME` | `"processTime"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PARAM_REASON` | `"reason"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PARAM_SID` | `"SID"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PARAM_SINGLE_THREAD` | `"SingleThread"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PARAM_STATUS` | `"status"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PARAM_TOTAL_PAGE_NUMBER` | `"totalPageNumber"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PARAM_VALUES` | `"jrs.param_values"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_PARAMETER` | `6`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PASSWORD` | `"jrs.password"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PASSWORD_PDF` | `"jrs.password_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PATH` | `"jrs.path"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF` | `"jrs.pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF_CHANGALLOW` | `"jrs.pdf_changallow"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF_CHECK_ENABLEACCESS` | `"jrs.pdf_check_enableaccess"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF_CHECK_ENABLECOPY` | `"jrs.pdf_check_enablecopy"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF_CLIPPING_AREA` | `"jrs.pdf_clipping_area"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF_COMPATIBILITY` | `"jrs.pdf_compatibitly"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF_COMPATIBITLY` | `"jrs.pdf_compatibitly"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF_CONTACT_INF` | `"jrs.pdf_contact_inf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF_DIGITAL_PATH` | `"jrs.pdf_digital_path"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF_DIR` | `"jrs.pdf_dir"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF_DIR_TYPE` | `"jrs.pdf_dir_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF_DOCUMENT_REASON` | `"jrs.pdf_document_reson"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF_EDIT_YOURSELF` | `"jrs.pdf_edit_yourself"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF_ENCRYPT` | `"jrs.pdf_encrypt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF_LOCATION` | `"jrs.pdf_location"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF_PERMIS_PASW` | `"jrs.pdf_permis_pasw"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF_PRINTALLOW` | `"jrs.pdf_printallow"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF_SIGN` | `"jrs.pdf_sign"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF_SIGN_METHOD` | `"jrs.pdf_sign_method"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PDF_USER_PASW` | `"jrs.pdf_user_pasw"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PERMISSION_MEMBER` | `"jrs.permission_member"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PERMISSION_VALUES` | `"jrs.permission_values"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PLAINTEXT_MAIL_CHAR_HEIGHT` | `"jrs.plaintext_mail_char_height"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PLAINTEXT_MAIL_CHAR_WIDTH` | `"jrs.plaintext_mail_char_width"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PLAINTEXT_MAIL_HASHEADFOOT` | `"jrs.plaintext_mail_hasheadfoot"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PLAINTEXT_MAIL_TXT_COMPRESS` | `"jrs.plaintext_mail_txt_compress"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PLAINTEXT_MAIL_TXT_WINDOWS` | `"jrs.plaintext_mail_txt_windows"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PREFERENCE_NAME_PREFIX` | `"PREFERENCE_NAME_"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PRINT_FOOTER` | `"jrs.print_footer"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PRINT_GRIDLINES` | `"jrs.print_gridlines"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PRINT_HEADER` | `"jrs.print_header"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PRINT_MODE_PDF` | `"jrs.print_mode_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PRINTER` | `"jrs.printer"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PRINTER_ORIENTATION` | `"jrs.printer_orientation"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_PRINTER_ORIENTATION_LANDSCAPE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `TAG_PRINTER_ORIENTATION_PORTRAIT` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PRINTER_PAPER_SIZE` | `"jrs.printer_paper_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PRINTER_PRECISION` | `"jrs.printer_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PROFILE` | `"jrs.profile"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PROFILE_DESC` | `"jrs.profile_desc"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PROFILE_LAST_MODIFIED` | `"jrs.profile_last_modified"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PS` | `"jrs.ps"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PS_DIR` | `"jrs.ps_dir"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PS_DIR_TYPE` | `"jrs.ps_dir_type"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_QUERY` | `5`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_QUERY_NAME` | `"jrs.query_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_QUERY_TYPE` | `"jrs.query_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_READ` | `"jrs.read"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_REAL_PATH` | `"jrs.real_path"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RECIPIENT_PARAM_PREFIX` | `"jrs.recipient_param$"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RELATIVE_FONT_SIZE` | `"jrs.relative_font_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_REMOTE_ADDR` | `"jrs.remote_addr"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_REMOTE_HOST` | `"jrs.remote_host"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_REPLACE_OLD_VERSION` | `"jrs.replace_old_version"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_REPORT` | `"jrs.report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_REPORT_COUNTRY` | `"jrs.rpt_country"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_REPORT_ENCODING` | `"jrs.rpt_encoding"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_REPORT_ID` | `"jrs.reportid"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_REPORT_LANGUAGE` | `"jrs.rpt_language"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_REPORT_NAMES` | `"jrs.report_names"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_REPORT_RESULT` | `"jrs.report_result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_REPORT_SHEET` | `"jrs.report_sheet"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_REPORT_SHEET_NAMES` | `"jrs.report_sheet_names"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_REPORT_TIMEOUT` | `"jrs.report_timeout"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_REPORT_TYPE` | `"jrs.report_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_REPORT_VARIANT` | `"jrs.rpt_variant"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_REQUEST_URL` | `"jrs.request_url"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RERUN_MISSED_TASK` | `"jrs.rerun_missed_task"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RESULT` | `"jrs.result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RESULT_DOC` | `"jrs.result_doc"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RESULT_FILE_NAME` | `"jrs.result_file_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RESULT_LOCATION` | `"jrs.result_loca"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RESULT_LOCATION_TYPE` | `"jrs.result_loca_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RESULT_PRECISION` | `"jrs.result_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RESULT_TYPE` | `"jrs.result_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ROLE` | `"jrs.role"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ROLE_PERMISSION` | `"jrs.role_permission"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ROLE_PRIVILEGE` | `"jrs.role_privilege"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RPT_RST_TYPES` | `"jrs.report_result_types"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RPT_VERSION` | `"jrs.rpt_version"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RSD` | `"jrs.rsd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RSD_DIR` | `"jrs.rsd_dir"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RSD_PRECISION` | `"jrs.rsd_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RSD_RESULT` | `"jrs.rsd_result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RSD_ZIP_RESULT` | `"jrs.rsd_zip_result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RST` | `"jrs.rst"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RST_DIR` | `"jrs.rst_dir"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RST_DIR_TYPE` | `"jrs.rst_dir_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RST_PRECISION` | `"jrs.rst_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RST_RESULT` | `"jrs.rst_result"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_RST_SAVE_ANALYSIS_VERSION` | `2`
`public static final int` | `TAG_RST_SAVE_FULL_VERSION` | `0`
`public static final int` | `TAG_RST_SAVE_REPORT_VERSION` | `1`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RST_VERSION` | `"jrs.rst_version"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RTF` | `"jrs.rtf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RTF_DIR` | `"jrs.rtf_dir"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RTF_DIR_TYPE` | `"jrs.rtf_dir_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RUN_TASK_WHEN_NEEDED` | `"jrs.run_task_when_needed"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_RUNLINKEDREPORT` | `"_runLinkedReport"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SAVE_AS_DEFAULT` | `"jrs.save_as_default"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SAVED_PARAM_LIST_NAME` | `"jrs.saved_param_list_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SAVED_PARAM_LIST_TYPE` | `"jrs.saved_param_list_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SCH_DAYS` | `"jrs.sch_days"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SCH_MONTH1` | `"jrs.sch_months1"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SCH_MONTH2` | `"jrs.sch_months2"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SCH_WEEKS` | `"jrs.sch_weeks"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SCHEDULE` | `"jrs.schedule"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SCHEDULE_NAME` | `"jrs.schedule_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SCHEDULE_TASK_TYPE` | `"jrs.task_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SECURITY_FILE_NAME` | `"jrs.security_file_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SERVER_MONITOR_JSP_FINISHED_MAXMINUTE` | `"server_monitor_jsp_finished_maxminute"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SERVER_MONITOR_JSP_FINISHED_MAXNUMBER` | `"server_monitor_jsp_finished_maxnumber"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SERVER_MONITOR_JSP_REFRESH` | `"server_monitor_jsp_refresh"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SERVER_MONITOR_JSP_RUNNING_OVERTIME` | `"server_monitor_jsp_running_overtime"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SERVER_MONITOR_JSP_USER` | `"server_monitor_jsp_user"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SFTP_C2S_CmpA` | `"jrs.sftpC2SCmpA"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SFTP_C2S_CphA` | `"jrs.sftpC2SCphA"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SFTP_C2S_Lang` | `"jrs.sftpC2SLang"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SFTP_C2S_MA` | `"jrs.sftpC2SMA"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SFTP_HKAlgs` | `"jrs.sftpHKAlgs"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SFTP_KexAlgs` | `"jrs.sftpKexAlgs"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SFTP_KNOWNHOSTS` | `"jrs.sftpKH"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SFTP_S2C_CmpA` | `"jrs.sftpS2CCmpA"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SFTP_S2C_CphA` | `"jrs.sftpS2CCphA"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SFTP_S2C_Lang` | `"jrs.sftpS2CLang"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SFTP_S2C_MA` | `"jrs.sftpS2CMA"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SFTP_SHKC` | `"jrs.sftpSHKC"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SORT_ORDER` | `"SortOrder"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_STORED_PROCEDURE` | `2`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_STYLE_GROUP` | `"jrs.style_group"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SUBMIT_TIME` | `"jrs.submit_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SUCCESS_NOTIFY` | `"jrs.success_notify"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SWAP_TO_DISK` | `"jrs.swap_to_disk"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TASK_CLASS` | `"jrs.task_class"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TASK_DURATION` | `"jrs.task_duration"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TASK_ID` | `"jrs.task_id"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TASK_LISTENER_CLASS` | `"jrs.task_listener_class"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TASK_NAME` | `"jrs.task_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TASK_PRIORITY` | `"jrs.tsk_priority"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TASK_SHOW_NAME` | `"jrs.task_show_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TEMP_FILE` | `"jrs.temp_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TEXT` | `"jrs.text"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TEXT_DIR` | `"jrs.text_dir"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TEXT_DIR_TYPE` | `"jrs.text_dir_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TEXT_IS_DELIMITER` | `"jrs.is_text_delimiter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TEXT_OVERFLOW` | `"jrs.text_overflow"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_THE_NAME_OF_PREFERRED_SERVER` | `"jrs.the_name_of_preferred_server"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_TIFF_COMPRESS_DEFAULT` | `0`
`public static final int` | `TAG_TIFF_COMPRESS_JEPG_TTN2` | `1`
`public static final int` | `TAG_TIFF_COMPRESS_NONE` | `3`
`public static final int` | `TAG_TIFF_COMPRESS_PACKBITS` | `2`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TIME_FORMAT_PROFILE` | `"profile_time_format"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TIMEOUT_SEND_EMAIL` | `"jrs.timeout_send_email"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TIMEOUT_SENDMAIL_MESSAGE` | `"jrs.timeout_sendmail_message"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TIMEZONE` | `"jrs.timezone"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_APPLET` | `"jrs.to_applet"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK` | `"jrs.to_disk"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_EXCEL` | `"jrs.diskExcel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_EXCEL_PATH_TYPE` | `"jrs.to_disk_excel_path_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_HTML` | `"jrs.diskHtml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_HTML_PATH_TYPE` | `"jrs.to_disk_html_path_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_PDF` | `"jrs.diskPdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_PDF_PATH_TYPE` | `"jrs.to_disk_pdf_path_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_PS` | `"jrs.diskPs"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_PS_PATH_TYPE` | `"jrs.to_disk_ps_path_type"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_TO_DISK_REAL_SERVER_PATH` | `1`
`public static final int` | `TAG_TO_DISK_RPT_SERVER_PATH` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_RSD_PATH_TYPE` | `"jrs.to_disk_rsd_path_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_RST` | `"jrs.diskRst"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_RST_PATH_TYPE` | `"jrs.to_disk_rst_path_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_RTF` | `"jrs.diskRtf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_RTF_PATH_TYPE` | `"jrs.to_disk_rtf_path_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_SVG` | `"jrs.to_disk_svg"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_SVG_PATH_TYPE` | `"jrs.to_disk_svg_path_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_TEXT_PATH_TYPE` | `"jrs.to_disk_text_path_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_TIFF` | `"jrs.to_disk_tiff"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_TIFF_PATH_TYPE` | `"jrs.to_disk_tiff_path_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_TXT` | `"jrs.diskTxt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_XML` | `"jrs.diskXml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_DISK_XML_PATH_TYPE` | `"jrs.to_disk_xml_path_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_ENCODING` | `"jrs.to_encoding"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_EXCEL` | `"jrs.to_excel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FAX` | `"jrs.to_fax"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FAX_COMMENTS` | `"jrs.to_fax_comments"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FAX_DATE` | `"jrs.to_fax_date"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FAX_FOR_REVIEW` | `"jrs.to_fax_for_review"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FAX_FROM` | `"jrs.to_fax_from"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FAX_FROM_COMPANY_NAME` | `"jrs.to_fax_from_company_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FAX_FROM_PHONE` | `"jrs.to_fax_from_phone"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FAX_IS_INCLUDE_COVER` | `"jrs.to_fax_is_inclue_cover"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FAX_PLEASE_COMMENT` | `"jrs.to_fax_please_comment"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FAX_PLEASE_REPLY` | `"jrs.to_fax_please_reply"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FAX_QUALITY` | `"jrs.to_fax_quality"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FAX_QUALITY_BEST` | `"jrs.to_fax_quality_best"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FAX_QUALITY_FAST` | `"jrs.to_fax_quality_fast"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FAX_QUALITY_NORMAL` | `"jrs.to_fax_quality_normal"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FAX_SUBJECT` | `"jrs.to_fax_subject"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FAX_TO` | `"jrs.to_fax_to"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FAX_TO_FAX_NUMBER` | `"jrs.to_fax_to_fax_number"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FAX_URGENT` | `"jrs.to_fax_urgent"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FTP` | `"jrs.to_FTP"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FTP_EXCEL` | `"jrs.ftpExl"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FTP_HTML` | `"jrs.ftpHtml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FTP_PDF` | `"jrs.ftpPdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FTP_PS` | `"jrs.ftpPs"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FTP_RST` | `"jrs.ftpRst"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FTP_RTF` | `"jrs.ftpRtf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FTP_TXT` | `"jrs.ftpTxt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FTP_XML` | `"jrs.ftpXml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_HTML` | `"jrs.to_html"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_MAIL` | `"jrs.to_mail"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_MAIL_EXCEL` | `"jrs.to_mail_excel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_MAIL_HTML` | `"jrs.to_mail_html"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_MAIL_HTMLMAIL` | `"jrs.to_mail_htmlmail"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_MAIL_PDF` | `"jrs.to_mail_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_MAIL_PLAINTXT` | `"jrs.to_mail_plaintxt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_MAIL_PS` | `"jrs.to_mail_ps"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_MAIL_RST` | `"jrs.to_mail_rst"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_MAIL_RTF` | `"jrs.to_mail_rtf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_MAIL_SVG` | `"jrs.to_mail_svg"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_MAIL_TEXTMAIL` | `"jrs.to_mail_textmail"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_MAIL_TIFF` | `"jrs.to_mail_tiff"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_MAIL_TXT` | `"jrs.to_mail_txt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_MAIL_XML` | `"jrs.to_mail_xml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_PDF` | `"jrs.to_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_PRINTER` | `"jrs.to_printer"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_PS` | `"jrs.to_ps"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_RSD` | `"jrs.to_rsd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_RST` | `"jrs.to_rst"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_RTF` | `"jrs.to_rtf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_TEXT` | `"jrs.to_text"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_VERSION` | `"jrs.to_version"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_VERSION_EXCEL` | `"jrs.to_version_excel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_VERSION_HTML` | `"jrs.to_version_html"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_VERSION_PDF` | `"jrs.to_version_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_VERSION_PS` | `"jrs.to_version_ps"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_VERSION_RSD` | `"jrs.to_version_rsd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_VERSION_RST` | `"jrs.to_version_rst"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_VERSION_RTF` | `"jrs.to_version_rtf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_VERSION_SVG` | `"jrs.to_version_svg"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_VERSION_TIFF` | `"jrs.to_version_tiff"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_VERSION_TXT` | `"jrs.to_version_txt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_VERSION_WST` | `"jrs.to_version_wst"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_VERSION_XML` | `"jrs.to_version_xml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_XML` | `"jrs.to_xml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TOC_PDF` | `"jrs.toc_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TRIGGERS_ARRAY` | `"jrs.triggers"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TRIGGERS_LOGIC` | `"jrs.triggers.logic"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TXT_COMPRESS` | `"jrs.txt_compress"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TXT_COMPRESS_MAIL` | `"jrs.txt_compress_mail"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TXT_RESOLUTION` | `"jrs.text_resolution"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TXT_WINDOWS` | `"jrs.txt_windows"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_UID` | `"jrs.uid"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_UPD_APM` | `"jrs.upd_apm"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_UPLOAD_FILE` | `"jrs.upload_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USE_DEF_DB_USER` | `"jrs.use_def_db_user"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USE_DEF_DS_USER` | `"jrs.use_def_ds_pswd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USE_HTML_TABLE` | `"jrs.use_html_table"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USE_NEW_DB_PSWD` | `"jrs.use_new_db_pswd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USE_NEW_DS_PSWD` | `"jrs.use_new_ds_pswd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USE_SCOPE` | `"jrs.use_scope"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USE_SECTION508_OUTPUT` | `"jrs.use_section508_output"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USE_TABLE` | `"jrs.use_table"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USE_TABLE_MAIL` | `"jrs.use_table_mail"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER` | `"jrs.user"`
`public static final int` | `TAG_USER_DEFINED` | `3`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_LAST_LOGIN_TIME` | `"jrs.user_last_login_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_LAST_LOGOUT_TIME` | `"jrs.user_last_logout_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_PERMISSION` | `"jrs.user_permission"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_PRIVILEGE` | `"jrs.user_privilege"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_TASK_CLASS` | `"jrs.user_task_class"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_TASK_DISPLAY_NAME` | `"jrs.user_task_display_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_TASK_PROP` | `"jrs.user_task_prop"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USERDEFINED_PROPERTY_PREFIX` | `"UDP$"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VER_DATE` | `"/?vERdT?/"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VER_DATE_STR` | `"/?vERdTsTr?/"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VER_ID` | `"/?vEriD?/"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VER_NAME` | `"jrs.version_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VER_PARAM` | `"/?vERpM?/"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VER_RST` | `"/?vERrT?/"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_BEST_EDITING_RTF` | `"jrs.version_best_editing_rtf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_CHAR_HEIGHT` | `"jrs.version_char_height"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_CHAR_WIDTH` | `"jrs.version_char_width"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_COMPRESS_IMAGE_PDF` | `"jrs.version_compress_image_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_DATE` | `"jrs.version_date"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_DELIMITER` | `"jrs.version_delimiter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_DRILLDOWN` | `"jrs.version_drilldown"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_DRILLDOWN_PDF` | `"jrs.version_drilldown_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_EMBEDDED_CSS` | `"jrs.version_embedded_css"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_EXCEL_ADVANCED` | `"jrs.version_excel_advanced"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_EXCEL_BREAK_PAGE` | `"jrs.version_excel_break_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_EXCEL_EXPORT_XML` | `"jrs.version_excel_export_xml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_EXCEL_FORMAT` | `"jrs.version_excel_format"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_EXCEL_HIDE_BACK` | `"jrs.version_excel_hide_back"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_EXCEL_LAYOUT` | `"jrs.version_excel_layout"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_EXCEL_PRECISION` | `"jrs.version_excel_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_EXCEL_WORDWRAP` | `"jrs.version_excel_wordwrap"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_EXCEL2000` | `"jrs.version_excel2000"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_FILES` | `"jrs.version_files"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_FORMAT_CHART` | `"jrs.version_format_chart"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_GIF_TRANSPARENT_PDF` | `"jrs.version_gif_transparent_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_HAS_HYPERLINK` | `"jrs.version_has_hyperlink"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_HAS_PAGE_NUMBER` | `"jrs.version_has_page_number"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_HAS_SHAPES` | `"jrs.version_has_shapes"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_HASHEADFOOT` | `"jrs.version_hasheadfoot"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_HTML_PRECISION` | `"jrs.version_html_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_HTML_RESOLUTION` | `"jrs.version_html_resolution"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_ID` | `"jrs.version_id"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_IS_CHART_APPLET` | `"jrs.version_is_chart_applet"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_IS_CSV` | `"jrs.version_is_csv"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_IS_DHTML` | `"jrs.version_is_dhtml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_IS_MATCH_LAYOUT` | `"jrs.version_matchlayout"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_IS_MULTI_FILES` | `"jrs.version_is_multi_files"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_IS_NORMAL_TEXT` | `"jrs.version_is_normal_text"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_IS_ONLY_DATA` | `"jrs.version_is_only_data"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_IS_QUOTEMARK` | `"jrs.version_is_quotemark"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_IS_REPEAT` | `"jrs.version_is_repeat"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_IS_TAB` | `"jrs.version_is_tab"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_NO_MARGIN_HTML` | `"jrs.version_no_margin_html"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_NO_MARGIN_PDF` | `"jrs.version_no_margin_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_NO_MARGIN_PS` | `"jrs.version_no_margin_ps"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_NO_MARGIN_RTF` | `"jrs.version_no_margin_rtf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_NUMBER` | `"jrs.version_number"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_ACROSS_PAGE` | `"jrs.version_pdf_across_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_CHANGALLOW` | `"jrs.version_pdf_changAllow"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_CHECK_ENABLEACCESS` | `"jrs.version_pdf_check_enableaccess"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_CHECK_ENABLECOPY` | `"jrs.version_pdf_check_enablecopy"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_COMPATIBITLY` | `"jrs.version_pdf_compatibitly"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_CONTACT_INF` | `"jrs.version_pdf_contact_inf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_DIGITAL_PATH` | `"jrs.version_pdf_digital_path"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_DOCUMENT_REASON` | `"jrs.version_pdf_document_reson"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_EDIT_YOURSELF` | `"jrs.version_pdf_edit_yourself"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_ENCRYPT` | `"jrs.version_pdf_encrypt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_LOCATION` | `"jrs.version_pdf_location"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_LOGIC_SPLIT` | `"jrs.version_pdf_logic_split"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_MARGIN` | `"jrs.version_pdf_margin"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_MARGIN_B` | `"jrs.version_pdf_margin_b"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_MARGIN_L` | `"jrs.version_pdf_margin_l"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_MARGIN_R` | `"jrs.version_pdf_margin_r"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_MARGIN_T` | `"jrs.version_pdf_margin_t"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_PAGE_HEIGHT` | `"jrs.version_pdf_page_height"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_PAGE_WIDTH` | `"jrs.version_pdf_page_width"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_PAPER_SIZE` | `"jrs.version_pdf_paper_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_PERMIS_PASW` | `"jrs.version_pdf_permis_pasw"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_PRECISION` | `"jrs.version_pdf_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_PRINTALLOW` | `"jrs.version_pdf_printAllow"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_PWD` | `"jrs.version_pdf_pwd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_SIGN` | `"jrs.version_pdf_sign"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_SIGN_METHOD` | `"jrs.version_pdf_sign_method"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_SPLIT_PAGE` | `"jrs.version_pdf_split_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PDF_USER_PASW` | `"jrs.version_pdf_user_pasw"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PRINT_FOOTER` | `"jrs.version_print_footer"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PRINT_GRIDLINES` | `"jrs.version_print_gridlines"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PRINT_HEADER` | `"jrs.version_print_header"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PRINT_MODE_PDF` | `"jrs.version_print_mode_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_PS_PRECISION` | `"jrs.version_ps_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_RELATIVE_FONT_SIZE` | `"jrs.version_relative_font_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_RESULT` | `"jrs.version_result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_RSD_ZIP_RESULT` | `"jrs.version_rsd_zip_result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_RST_VERSION_TYPE` | `"jrs.version_rst_version_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_RTF_PRECISION` | `"jrs.version_rtf_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_TEXT_IS_DELIMITER` | `"jrs.version_text_is_delimiter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_TEXT_OVERFLOW` | `"jrs.version_text_overflow"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_TEXT_PRECISION` | `"jrs.version_text_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_TIFF_COMPRESS` | `"jrs.version_tiff_compress"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_TIFF_MARGIN` | `"jrs.version_tiff_margin"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_TIFF_MARGIN_B` | `"jrs.version_tiff_margin_b"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_TIFF_MARGIN_L` | `"jrs.version_tiff_margin_l"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_TIFF_MARGIN_R` | `"jrs.version_tiff_margin_r"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_TIFF_MARGIN_T` | `"jrs.version_tiff_margin_t"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_TIFF_MONOCHROME` | `"jrs.version_tiff_monochrome"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_TOC_PDF` | `"jrs.version_toc_pdf"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_TXT_COMPRESS` | `"jrs.version_txt_compress"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_TXT_RESOLUTION` | `"jrs.version_txt_resolution"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_TXT_WINDOWS` | `"jrs.version_txt_windows"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_USE_HTML_TABLE` | `"jrs.version_use_html_table"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_USE_SCOPE` | `"jrs.version_use_scope"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_USE_SECTION508_OUTPUT` | `"jrs.version_use_section508_output"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_USE_TABLE` | `"jrs.version_use_table"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_WEB_BROWSER` | `"jrs.version_web_browser"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_XML_PRECISION` | `"jrs.version_xml_precision"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_XSDFILE` | `"jrs.version_xsdfile"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VERSION_ZIP_RESULT` | `"jrs.version_zip_result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_VISIBLE` | `"jrs.visible"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_WAIT_RUN_TIME` | `"jrs.wait_run_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_WEB_BROWSER` | `"jrs.web_browser"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_WHERE_CLAUSE` | `"jrs.wc"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_WHERE_PORTION` | `"jrs.wp"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_WHICH_WEEK` | `"jrs.which_week"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_WHICH_WEEKDAY` | `"jrs.which_weekday"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_WKD_0` | `"jrs.wkd0"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_WKD_1` | `"jrs.wkd1"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_WKD_2` | `"jrs.wkd2"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_WKD_3` | `"jrs.wkd3"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_WKD_4` | `"jrs.wkd4"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_WKD_5` | `"jrs.wkd5"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_WKD_6` | `"jrs.wkd6"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_WORDWRAP_EXCEL` | `"jrs.is_wordwrap"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_WRITE` | `"jrs.write"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_WST_RESULT` | `"jrs.wst_result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_XML` | `"jrs.xml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_XML_DATA_SOURCE_NAME` | `"jrs.xml_data_source_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_XML_DIR` | `"jrs.xml_dir"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_XML_DIR_TYPE` | `"jrs.xml_dir_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_XML_INPUTSTREAM_FACTORY` | `"jrs.xml_inputstream_factory"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_XSDFILE` | `"jrs.xsdfile"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ZIP_APPLET_RESULT` | `"jrs.zip_applet_result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ZIP_RESULT` | `"jrs.zip_result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TASK_SEND_NORMAL_EMAIL` | `"jet.server.schedule.jrtasks.SendMailTask"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TASK_TO_CRD` | `"jet.server.schedule.jrtasks.PublishCRDTask"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TASK_TO_FILE` | `"jet.server.schedule.jrtasks.PublishToDiskTask"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TASK_TO_MAIL` | `"jet.server.schedule.jrtasks.SendJRMailTask"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TASK_TO_PRINTER` | `"jet.server.schedule.jrtasks.PrintRptTask"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TASK_TO_RPT` | `"jet.server.schedule.jrtasks.PublishRptTask"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TASK_TO_VERSION` | `"jet.server.schedule.jrtasks.UpdateRptTask"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TASK_VALUE_TRIGGER` | `"jet.server.schedule.jrtasks.ValueTriggerTask"`
`public static final int` | `TEXT` | `3`
`public static final int` | `THIRD_WEEK` | `2`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TIFF_SUFFIX` | `".tiff"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TXT_SUFFIX` | `".txt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `UPDATE_STATUS` | `"update_status"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `USE_24_HOURS_TIME_FORMAT_IN_CAL` | `"use_24_hours_time_format_in_cal"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `USE_SECTION508_COMPLIANT_PAGE` | `"jrs.use_section508_compliant_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `USE_TODAY_AS_DEFAULT_IN_CAL` | `"use_today_as_default_in_cal"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `USER_FOLDER_PATH` | `"/USERFOLDERPATH"`
`public static final int` | `USER_TASK` | `1`
`public static final int` | `VBSCRIPT_SELECTOR` | `1`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `VISIBLE` | `"visible"`
`public static final int` | `WEEKLY` | `1`
`public static final int` | `WORDWRAPALL` | `2`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `WRITE` | `"write"`
`public static final int` | `WST` | `12`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `WST_SUFFIX` | `".wst"`
`public static final int` | `XML` | `7`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `XML_FILE_PATH` | `"/xmlfile.xml"`
`public static final int` | `XML_STREAM` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `XML_SUFFIX` | `".xml"`

jet.cs.util.DHTMLAPIConst
`public static final java.lang.String` | `BV_ORDER_TYPE` | `"orderType"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CATEGORY_BV` | `"bv"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CATEGORY_COMMON` | `"common"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CATEGORY_DASHBOARD` | `"dashboard"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CATEGORY_DHTML` | `"dhtml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CATEGORY_WEBREPORT` | `"webreport"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_GET_DHTML_PREFERENCE_PAGE` | `"jrs.get_dhtml_preference_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CMD_SUBMIT_CUSTOMIZE_DHTML_PAGE` | `"jrs.submit_customize_dhtml_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMMON_DATE_FORMAT` | `"dateFormat"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMMON_DEFAULTPREFER` | `"{\"isFormat\":\"true\",\"dateFormat\":\"M/d/yyyy\",\"timeFormat\":\"h:mm:ss a\",\"timestampFormat\":\"M/d/yyyy h:mm:ss a\",\"sortable\":true,\"filterable\":false,\"sfStatus\":false}"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMMON_FILTERABLE` | `"filterable"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMMON_IS_FORMAT` | `"isFormat"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMMON_SFSTATUS` | `"sfStatus"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMMON_SORTABLE` | `"sortable"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMMON_TIME_FORMAT` | `"timeFormat"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMMON_TIMESTAMP_FORMAT` | `"timestampFormat"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_ADHOC` | `"dhtml.adhoc"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_ADVANCEUSER` | `"dhtml.advanceuser"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_ALIGN_SUMMARIES` | `"dhtml.align_summaries"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_AUTOREFRESH` | `"dhtml.autorefresh"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_BACKGROUND_HOURS` | `"jrs.background.hours"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_BACKGROUND_MINUTES` | `"jrs.background.minutes"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_BACKGROUND_MODE_TIMEOUT` | `"dhtml.background.mode.timeout"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_BACKGROUND_MODE_TIMEOUT_EDIT` | `"dhtml.background.mode.timeout.edit"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_BACKGROUND_SECONDS` | `"jrs.background.seconds"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_BCFILTER` | `"dhtml.bcfilter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_BCFILTER_PROMPT` | `"dhtml.bcfilter_prompt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CHARTTYPE` | `"dhtml.charttype"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CHECKSTATICRESOURCE` | `"dhtml.checkstaticresource"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CLOSE_REPORT_TASK_TIMEOUT` | `"dhtml.close.report.task.timeout"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_BCFILTER` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.bcFilter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_CHARTTYPE` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.charttype"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_DELETE` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.delete"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_DETAILREPORT` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.detailreport"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_DISPLAYNAME` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.displayname"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_DRILL` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.drill"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_EXPAND` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.expand"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_FILTER` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.filter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_GOTO` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.goto"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_LINKREPORT` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.linkreport"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_PROPERTIES` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.properties"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_REFRESH` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.refresh"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_RESET` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.reset"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_ROTATE` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.rotate"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_SEARCH` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.search"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_SHOWORHIDE` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.show_or_hide"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_SORT` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.sort"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_STYLE` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.style"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_TOCHART` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.tochart"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONTEXTMENU_TOCROSSTAB` | `"dhtml.contextmenu.tocrosstab"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CONVERTQUERY_PROMPT` | `"dhtml.convertquery_prompt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CREATE` | `"dhtml.create"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CREATE_REPORT` | `"dhtml.create_report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CREATE_REPORTSET` | `"dhtml.create_reportset"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CREATEREPORT_PROMPT` | `"dhtml.createreport_prompt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CURRENTPROFILE` | `"dhtml.currentprofile"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CURRENTSKIN` | `"dhtml.currentskin"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CUSTOMIZE_INDENT` | `"dhtml.customize_indent"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_CUSTOMIZE_INDENT_SIZE` | `"dhtml.customize_indent_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_DEFAULT_VIEW` | `"dhtml.default_view"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_DRILL` | `"dhtml.drill"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_DSO` | `"dhtml.dso"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_DSO_DEFAULT` | `"dhtml.dso.default"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_EXPORTTO` | `"dhtml.exportto"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_FILTER` | `"dhtml.filter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_FRAME` | `"dhtml.frame"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_GOTO` | `"dhtml.goto"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_GRID` | `"dhtml.grid"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_GRID_COLOR` | `"dhtml.grid_color"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_GRID_INCHES_SIZE` | `"dhtml.grid_inches_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_GROUP` | `"dhtml.group"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_HELP` | `"dhtml.help"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_INSERT_OR_REMOVE` | `"dhtml.insert_or_remove"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_IS_MULTI_THREAD_DO_ACTION` | `"dhtml.is.multi.thread.do.action"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_LINKPANEL_DEFAULT` | `"dhtml.linkpanel.default"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_LOCK` | `"dhtml.lock"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_LOCKTIMEOUT` | `"dhtml.locktimeout"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_LOCKTIMEOUT_EDIT` | `"dhtml.locktimeout.edit"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_MENU` | `"dhtml.menu"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_MENU_DEFAULT` | `"dhtml.menu.default"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_MERGE` | `"dhtml.merge"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_MOVE` | `"dhtml.move"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_MWTTP_DEFAULT` | `"dhtml.mwttp.default"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_NAV` | `"dhtml.nav"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_NAVIBAR` | `"dhtml.navibar"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_NAVIBAR_DEFAULT` | `"dhtml.navibar.default"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_NEWPAGE` | `"dhtml.newpage"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_OPEN` | `"dhtml.open"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_PAGESETUP` | `"dhtml.pagesetup"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_PIVOT` | `"dhtml.pivot"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_POPUP` | `"dhtml.popup"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_POPUP_DEFAULT` | `"dhtml.popup.default"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_POPUP_LINK_DETAIL_DEFAULT` | `"dhtml.popup.link.detail.default"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_PREVIEW` | `"dhtml.preview"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_PREVIEW_DEFAULT` | `"dhtml.preview.default"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_PRINT` | `"dhtml.print"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_RECORD_NUMBER` | `"dhtml.recordnumber"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_RECORD_NUMBER_DEFAULT` | `"dhtml.recordnumber.default"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REFRESH` | `"dhtml.refresh"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORT_FILTER_MENU_ALL` | `"dhtml.report.filter_menu_all"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORT_FILTER_MENU_BOTTOMN` | `"dhtml.report.filter_menu_bottomn"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORT_FILTER_MENU_MORE` | `"dhtml.report.filter_menu_more"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORT_FILTER_MENU_TOPN` | `"dhtml.report.filter_menu_topn"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORT_MAX_REPORTS` | `"dhtml.report.max_reports"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORT_MAX_REPORTS_EDIT` | `"dhtml.report.max_reports.edit"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORT_MAX_REPORTS_PER_SESSION` | `"dhtml.report.max_reports_per_session"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORT_MAX_REPORTS_PER_SESSION_EDIT` | `"dhtml.report.max_reports_per_session.edit"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORT_ON_DEMAND` | `"dhtml.report.on_demand"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORT_PIPE_LINE` | `"dhtml.report.pipe_line"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORT_RUN_ENGINE_BASED_RSD_FILE` | `"dhtml.report.run_engine_based_rsd_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORT_RUN_RSD_VIEW_ONLY_MODE` | `"dhtml.report.run_rsd_view_only_mode"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORT_SERVER_MAX_REPORTS` | `"dhtml.report.server_max_reports"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORT_SERVER_MAX_REPORTS_EDIT` | `"dhtml.report.server_max_reports.edit"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORT_TIMEOUT` | `"dhtml.report.timeout"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORT_TIMEOUT_EDIT` | `"dhtml.report.timeout.edit"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORTlAYOUT` | `"dhtml.reportlayout"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORTPANEL_DEFAULT` | `"dhtml.reportpanel.default"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORTSET_TIMEOUT` | `"dhtml.reportset.timeout"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORTSET_TIMEOUT_EDIT` | `"dhtml.reportset.timeout.edit"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORTSETBAR` | `"dhtml.reportsetbar"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_REPORTSETBAR_DEFAULT` | `"dhtml.reportsetbar.default"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_RESET` | `"dhtml.reset"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_RESIZE` | `"dhtml.resize"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_ROTATECROSSTAB` | `"dhtml.rotatecrosstab"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SAVE` | `"dhtml.save"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SAVE_CATALOG_LINKED_MODE` | `"dhtml.save.catalog_linked_mode"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SAVE_CATALOG_LINKED_MODE_EDIT` | `"dhtml.save.catalog_linked_mode_edit"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SAVE_FILTER_CRITERIA` | `"dhtml.save.filter.criteria"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SAVE_POPUP_CRITERIA` | `"dhtml.save.popup.criteria"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SAVE_SAVE_SUBREPORTS` | `"dhtml.save.save.subreprots"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SAVE_SHOW_MESSAGE` | `"dhtml.save.showmessage"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SAVE_SORT_CRITERIA` | `"dhtml.save.sort.criteria"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SAVEAS` | `"dhtml.saveas"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SAVERESULT` | `"dhtml.saveresult"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SEARCH` | `"dhtml.search"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SHOW_GRIDS` | `"dthml.show_grids"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SHOW_INTERACTIVE_VIEW` | `"dhtml.show_interactive_view"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SHOWMSTRPT_DEFAULT` | `"dhtml.master.default"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SHOWSPLASHSCREEN` | `"dhtml.showSplashScreen"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SIMPLEEDIT` | `"dhtml.simpleedit"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SKIN` | `"dhtml.skin"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SNAP_TO_GRIDS` | `"dhtml.snap_to_grids"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SORT` | `"dhtml.sort"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SPLIT` | `"dhtml.split"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_STYLE` | `"dhtml.style"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_STYLE_NO_STYLE_NAME` | `"<No Style>"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_STYLE_NO_STYLE_VALUE` | `"None*.css"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_STYLEGROUP` | `"dhtml.stylegroup"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_SWITCH_REPORTS_WITH_TAB` | `"dhtml.switch.reports.with.tab"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_TEMPFOLDER_ROOT` | `"dhtml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_TITLE` | `"dhtml.title"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_TITLE_EDIT` | `"dhtml.title.edit"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_TOC` | `"dhtml.toc"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_TOC_DEFAULT` | `"dhtml.toc.default"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_TOC_GROUPBYNAME` | `"dhtml.toc.groupbyname"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_TOCHAET` | `"dhtml.tochart"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_TOCROSSTAB` | `"dhtml.tocrosstab"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_TOOLBAR` | `"dhtml.toolbar"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_TOOLBAR_DEFAULT` | `"dhtml.toolbar.default"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_TOOLBAR_DEFAULT_ITEM` | `"16|17|18|19|20|22|0|7|8|43|0|,0|11|13|0|25|24|9|1|0|,0|28|29|0|23|0|,"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_TOOLBAR_INFO` | `"dhtml.toolbar.info"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_TOOLBAR_ITEMS` | `"dhtml.toolbar.items"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_TOOLBOX` | `"dhtml.toolbox"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_TOOLBOX_DEFAULT` | `"dhtml.toolbox.default"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_TOOLTIPS` | `"dhtml.tooltips"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_UNREDO` | `"dhtml.unredo"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_USERBAR` | `"dhtml.userbar"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_USERBAR_DEFAULT` | `"dhtml.userbar.default"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_VERTICAL_GROUP_HEADER` | `"dhtml.vertical_group_header"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_ZOOM` | `"dhtml.zoom"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_ZOOM_DEFAULT` | `"dhtml.zoom.default"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_AUTOARRANGE` | `"AutoArrange"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_CLEARFILTER` | `"ClearFilter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_COMPOPTION` | `"compOption"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_COMPOPTION_ABOUT` | `"compOptionAbout"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_COMPOPTION_ANALYZE` | `"compOptionAnalyze"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_COMPOPTION_DELETE` | `"compOptionDelete"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_COMPOPTION_EDITSETTING` | `"compOptionEditSetting"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_COMPOPTION_EXPORT` | `"compOptionExport"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_COMPOPTION_PROPERTIES` | `"compOptionProperties"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_COMPOPTION_REFRESH` | `"compOptionRefresh"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_CURRENTPROFILE` | `"DSHCurrentProfile"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_EDIT_MODE` | `"editMode"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_EDITPROFILE_DEFAULT` | `"{\"Resources\":true,\"New\":true,\"Open\":true,\"Save\":true,\"Saveas\":true,\"Refresh\":true,\"EntParamValue\":true,\"Export\":true,\"Print\":true,\"ClearFilter\":true,\"ServerHome\":true,\"TitleBar\":true,\"ShareParam\":true,\"DSHHeader\":true,\"Help\":true,\"Exit\":true,\"AutoArrange\":true}"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_ENTPARAMVALUE` | `"EntParamValue"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_EXIT` | `"Exit"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_EXPORT` | `"Export"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_HEADER` | `"DSHHeader"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_HELP` | `"Help"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_NEW` | `"New"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_OPEN` | `"Open"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_OPTION` | `"Option"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_OPTION_ALIGN` | `"OptionAlign"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_OPTION_AUTOARRANGE` | `"OptionAutoArrange"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_OPTION_CLEARFILTER` | `"OptionClearFilter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_OPTION_EXIT` | `"OptionExit"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_OPTION_EXPORT` | `"OptionExport"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_OPTION_HEADER` | `"OptionDSHHeader"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_OPTION_HELP` | `"OptionHelp"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_OPTION_NEW` | `"OptionNew"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_OPTION_OPEN` | `"OptionOpen"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_OPTION_PRINT` | `"OptionPrint"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_OPTION_SAVE` | `"OptionSave"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_OPTION_SAVEAS` | `"OptionSaveas"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_OPTION_SERVERHOME` | `"OptionServerHome"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_OPTION_SHAREPARAM` | `"OptionShareParam"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_OPTION_THEME` | `"OptionTheme"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_OPTION_TITLEBAR` | `"OptionTitleBar"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_PREFER_DEFAULT` | `"{\"editMode\":{\"toolbar\":true,\"toolbarResources\":true,\"toolbarNew\":true,\"toolbarOpen\":true,\"toolbarSave\":true,\"toolbarRefresh\":true,\"toolbarEntParamValue\":true,\"toolbarExport\":true,\"toolbarPrint\":true,\"toolbarClearFilter\":true,\"toolbarOption\":true,\"OptionNew\":true,\"OptionOpen\":true,\"OptionSave\":true,\"OptionSaveas\":true,\"OptionExport\":true,\"OptionPrint\":true,\"OptionClearFilter\":true,\"OptionServerHome\":true,\"OptionLanguage\":true,\"OptionTitleBar\":true,\"OptionShareParam\":true,\"OptionTheme\":true,\"OptionDSHHeader\":true,\"OptionHelp\":true,\"OptionExit\":true,\"OptionAlign\":true,\"OptionAutoArrange\":true,\"toolbarArrange\":true,\"theme\":\"default\",\"compOptionAnalyze\":true,\"compOptionExport\":true,\"compOptionEditSetting\":true, \"compOptionDelete\":true,\"compOptionRefresh\":true,\"compOptionProperties\":true,\"compOptionAbout\":false},\"viewMode\":{\"toolbar\":true,\"toolbarRefresh\":true,\"toolbarEntParamValue\":true,\"toolbarExport\":true,\"toolbarPrint\":true,\"toolbarClearFilter\":true,\"toolbarOption\":true,\"OptionExport\":true,\"OptionPrint\":true,\"OptionClearFilter\":true,\"OptionServerHome\":true,\"OptionLanguage\":true,\"OptionTitleBar\":true,\"OptionTheme\":true,\"OptionDSHHeader\":true,\"OptionHelp\":true,\"OptionExit\":true,\"theme\":\"default\",\"compOptionExport\":true,\"compOptionEditSetting\":true,\"compOptionAbout\":false}}"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_PRINT` | `"Print"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_REFRESH` | `"Refresh"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_RESOURCES` | `"Resources"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_SAVE` | `"Save"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_SAVEAS` | `"Saveas"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_SERVERHOME` | `"ServerHome"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_SHAREPARAM` | `"ShareParam"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_THEME` | `"theme"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_TITLEBAR` | `"TitleBar"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_TOOLBAR` | `"toolbar"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_TOOLBAR_ARRANGE` | `"toolbarArrange"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_TOOLBAR_CLEARFILTER` | `"toolbarClearFilter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_TOOLBAR_ENTPARAMVALUE` | `"toolbarEntParamValue"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_TOOLBAR_EXPORT` | `"toolbarExport"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_TOOLBAR_NEW` | `"toolbarNew"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_TOOLBAR_OPEN` | `"toolbarOpen"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_TOOLBAR_OPTIONS` | `"toolbarOption"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_TOOLBAR_PRINT` | `"toolbarPrint"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_TOOLBAR_REFRESH` | `"toolbarRefresh"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_TOOLBAR_RESOURCE` | `"toolbarResources"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_TOOLBAR_SAVE` | `"toolbarSave"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_VIEW_MODE` | `"viewMode"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DSH_VIEWPROFILE_DEFAULT` | `"{\"Refresh\":true,\"EntParamValue\":true,\"Export\":true,\"Print\":true,\"ClearFilter\":true,\"ServerHome\":true,\"TitleBar\":true,\"ShareParam\":true,\"DSHHeader\":true,\"Help\":true,\"Exit\":true}"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `JRS_PREFIX` | `"jrs."`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `STUDIO_DEFAULT_MODE` | `"studio.default_mode"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `STUDIO_SHOW_EDIT_MODE` | `"studio.show_edit_mode"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `STUDIO_TARGET` | `"studio.target"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `WEBREPORT_PREFER_DEFAULT` | `"{\"studio.target\":\"_self\"}"`

jet.cs.util.PrintConst
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CHROMATICITY_COLOR` | `"chromaticity_color"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CHROMATICITY_MONOCHROME` | `"chromaticity_monochrome"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `JRS_PREFIX` | `"jrs."`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `MARGINS_UNIT_INCH` | `"jrs.margins_unit_inch"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `MARGINS_UNIT_MM` | `"jrs.margins_unit_mm"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ORIENTATION_LANDSCAPE` | `"orientation_landscape"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ORIENTATION_PORTRAIT` | `"orientation_portrait"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ORIENTATION_REVERSE_LANDSCAPE` | `"orientation_reverse_landscape"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ORIENTATION_REVERSE_PORTRAIT` | `"orientation_reverse_portrait"`
`public static final int` | `PRINT_JDK1_1_METHOD` | `0`
`public static final int` | `PRINT_JDK1_2_METHOD` | `1`
`public static final int` | `PRINT_JDK1_4_METHOD` | `2`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `QUALITY_DRAFT` | `"quality_draft"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `QUALITY_HIGH` | `"quality_high"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `QUALITY_NORMAL` | `"quality_normal"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SHEETCOLLATE_COLLATED` | `"sheetcollate_collated"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SHEETCOLLATE_UNCOLLATED` | `"sheetcollate_uncollated"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SIDES_DUPLEX` | `"sides_duplex"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SIDES_ONE_SIDED` | `"sides_one_sided"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SIDES_TUMBLE` | `"sides_tumble"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AFTER_RANGE` | `"jrs.after_range"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_FORWARD_RANGE` | `"jrs.forward_range"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_HAS_MARGINS` | `"jrs.has_margins"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_JOB_ATTRIBUTES` | `"jrs.print_is_job_attributes"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_PRINT_CHROMATICITY` | `"jrs.is_print_chromaticity"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_PRINT_MEDIATRAY` | `"jrs.is_print_mediatray"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_PRINT_ORIENTATION` | `"jrs.is_print_orientation"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_PRINT_QUALITY` | `"jrs.is_print_quality"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_PRINT_SHEETCOLLATE` | `"jrs.is_print_sheetcollate"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_PRINT_SIDES` | `"jrs.is_print_sides"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_TO_FILE` | `"jrs.print_is_to_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_JOB_NAME` | `"jrs.print_job_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MARGINS_BOTTOM` | `"jrs.margins_bottom"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MARGINS_LEFT` | `"jrs.margins_left"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MARGINS_RIGHT` | `"jrs.margins_right"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MARGINS_TOP` | `"jrs.margins_top"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MARGINS_UNIT` | `"jrs.margins_unit"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PRINT_CHROMATICITY` | `"jrs.print_chromaticity"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PRINT_COPIES` | `"jrs.print_copies"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PRINT_MEDIATRAY` | `"jrs.print_mediatray"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PRINT_ORIENTATION` | `"jrs.print_orientation"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PRINT_PRIORITY` | `"jrs.print_priority"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PRINT_QUALITY` | `"jrs.print_quality"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PRINT_RANGE` | `"jrs.print_range"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PRINT_SHEETCOLLATE` | `"jrs.print_sheetcollate"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PRINT_SIDES` | `"jrs.print_sides"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PRINT_SIZE` | `"jrs.print_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_PRINT_USEJDK` | `"jrs.print_usejdk"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_TO_FILE` | `"jrs.print_to_file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_NAME` | `"jrs.print_user_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TRAY_BOTTOM` | `"tray_bottom"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TRAY_ENVELOPE` | `"tray_envelope"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TRAY_LARGE_CAPACITY` | `"tray_large_capacity "`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TRAY_MAIN` | `"tray_main"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TRAY_MANUAL` | `"tray_manual"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TRAY_MIDDLE` | `"tray_middle"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TRAY_SIDE` | `"tray_side"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TRAY_TOP` | `"tray_top"`

jet.datasource.*

jet.datasource.JRHierarchicalDatasetMetaData
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PATH_DELIMITER` | `"."`

jet.datastream.*

jet.datastream.Communicator
`public static final int` | `FIND_FROM_CURPAGE` | `-1`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `getDataStream` | `"getDataStream"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `getDbBuffer` | `"getDbBuffer"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `getHeaderInfo` | `"getHeaderInfo"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `getIndexColumn` | `"getIndexColumn"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `getIndexPages` | `"getIndexPages"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `getPage` | `"getPage"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `getPageNum` | `"getPageNum"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `getRecordBlock` | `"getRecordBlock"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `getSubIdx` | `"getSubIdx"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `getTemplates` | `"getTemplates"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `isEngineFinished` | `"isEngineFinished"`

jet.formula.*

jet.formula.ParamDesc
`public static final int` | `ADOPT_DIRECTLY` | `1`
`public static final int` | `AUTO` | `2`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DATEFMT` | `"yyyy-MM-dd z"`
`public static final int` | `dateStyle` | `1`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DATETIMEFMT` | `"yyyy-MM-dd HH:mm:ss.SSS"`
`public static final int` | `GROUPSORT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `IMPORT` | `3`
`public static final int` | `NORMAL` | `0`
`public static final int` | `PSEUDO` | `4`
`public static final int` | `SORTORDER` | `5`
`public static final int` | `timeStyle` | `2`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_BOOLEAN` | `"Boolean"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_CURRENCY` | `"Currency"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DATE` | `"Date"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DATETIME` | `"DateTime"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_INTEGER` | `"Integer"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_NUMBER` | `"Number"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_PARAMETER` | `"Parameters"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_PARAMETER_SEPARATOR1` | `"@"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_PARAMETER_SEPARATOR2` | `","`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_STRING` | `"String"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_TIME` | `"Time"`
`public static final int` | `USE_DEFAULT` | `2`
`public static final int` | `WARN` | `3`

jet.report.*

jet.report.JRObjectTemplate
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ARCSHAPE_STL` | `"ArcShape"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `BOX_STL` | `"Box"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CHARTPLATFORM_STL` | `"ChartPlatform"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_STL` | `"Column"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CTAGGFIELD_STL` | `"CTAggField"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CTCROSSTAB_STL` | `"CTCrossTab"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CTDBFIELD_STL` | `"CTDBField"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CTTEXTFIELD_STL` | `"CTTextField"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DATAOBJDETAILPANEL_STL` | `"DataObjectDetailPanel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DATAOBJECT_STL` | `"DataObject"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DATAOBJFOOTERPANEL_STL` | `"DataObjectFooterPanel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DATAOBJGRPFOOTERPANEL_STL` | `"DataObjectGroupFooterPanel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DATAOBJGRPHEADERPANEL_STL` | `"DataObjectGroupHeaderPanel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DATAOBJHEADERPANEL_STL` | `"DataObjectHeaderPanel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DBFIELD_STL` | `"DBField"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DETAILPANEL_STL` | `"DetailPanel"`
`public static final int` | `FLOW_CLEAR_BOTH` | `2`
`public static final int` | `FLOW_CLEAR_LEFT` | `0`
`public static final int` | `FLOW_CLEAR_NONE` | `3`
`public static final int` | `FLOW_CLEAR_RIGHT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `FLOW_DIRECTION_BTT` | `3`
`public static final int` | `FLOW_DIRECTION_LTR` | `0`
`public static final int` | `FLOW_DIRECTION_RTL` | `1`
`public static final int` | `FLOW_DIRECTION_TTB` | `2`
`public static final int` | `FLOW_DISPLAY_BLOCK` | `0`
`public static final int` | `FLOW_DISPLAY_INLINE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `FLOW_DISPLAY_NONE` | `2`
`public static final int` | `FLOW_FLOAT_LEFT` | `0`
`public static final int` | `FLOW_FLOAT_NONE` | `2`
`public static final int` | `FLOW_FLOAT_RIGHT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `FLOW_POSITION_ABSOLUTE` | `2`
`public static final int` | `FLOW_POSITION_RELATIVE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `FLOW_POSITION_STATIC` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `GROUPFOOTERPANEL_STL` | `"GroupFooterPanel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `GROUPHEADERPANEL_STL` | `"GroupHeaderPanel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `IMAGE_STL` | `"Image"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LABEL_STL` | `"Label"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LINE_STL` | `"Line"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `MAP_STL` | `"Map"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `MAPDBFIELD_STL` | `"MapDBField"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `MAPLABEL_STL` | `"MapTextField"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `MEDIAFIELD_STL` | `"MediaField"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `OVALSHAPE_STL` | `"OvalShape"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PAGEFOOTERPANEL_STL` | `"PageFooterPanel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PAGEHEADERPANEL_STL` | `"PageHeaderPanel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARAMETERFIELD_STL` | `"ParameterField"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ROUNDBOXSHAPE_STL` | `"RoundBoxShape"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RPTFOOTERPANEL_STL` | `"ReportFooterPanel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RPTHEADERPANEL_STL` | `"ReportHeaderPanel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SECTIONFOOTER_STL` | `"BandedFooter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SECTIONHEADER_STL` | `"BandedHeader"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SECTIONPAGEFOOTER_STL` | `"BandedPageFooter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SECTIONPAGEHEADER_STL` | `"BandedPageHeader"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIALFIELD_STL` | `"SpecialField"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SUBREPORT_STL` | `"Subreport"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TABLE_STL` | `"Table"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TEXT_STL` | `"Text"`

jet.report.xls.AreaFormatInfo
`public static final short` | `AUTOFORMAT` | `1`
`public static final short` | `NONE` | `0`

jet.report.xls.AreaInfo
`public static final short` | `F100STACKED` | `3`
`public static final short` | `NORMAL` | `0`
`public static final short` | `STACKED` | `1`

jet.report.xls.AxisInfo
`public static final byte` | `CROSS` | `3`
`public static final byte` | `INSIDE` | `1`
`public static final byte` | `NONE` | `0`
`public static final byte` | `OUTSIDE` | `2`

jet.report.xls.Bar_AreaInfo
`public static final short` | `AREASTACKED` | `1`
`public static final short` | `F100STACKED` | `6`
`public static final short` | `NORMAL` | `0`
`public static final short` | `STACKED` | `2`

jet.report.xls.BarExtendInfo
`public static final short` | `HF100STACKED` | `7`
`public static final short` | `HNORMAL` | `1`
`public static final short` | `HSTACKED` | `3`
`public static final short` | `TRUE3D` | `10`
`public static final short` | `VF100STACKED` | `6`
`public static final short` | `VNORMAL` | `0`
`public static final short` | `VSTACKED` | `2`

jet.report.xls.BarInfo
`public static final short` | `F100STACKED` | `7`
`public static final short` | `NORMAL` | `1`
`public static final short` | `STACKED` | `3`

jet.report.xls.BFont
`public static final short` | `SS_NONE` | `0`
`public static final short` | `SS_SUB` | `2`
`public static final short` | `SS_SUPER` | `1`
`public static final byte` | `U_DOUBLE` | `2`
`public static final byte` | `U_DOUBLE_ACCOUNTING` | `34`
`public static final byte` | `U_NONE` | `0`
`public static final byte` | `U_SINGLE` | `1`
`public static final byte` | `U_SINGLE_ACCOUNTING` | `33`

jet.report.xls.BoolErr
`public static final byte` | `DIV0` | `7`
`public static final byte` | `NA` | `42`
`public static final byte` | `NONENAME` | `29`
`public static final byte` | `NONENUM` | `36`
`public static final byte` | `NONEVALUE` | `15`
`public static final byte` | `NULL` | `0`
`public static final byte` | `REF` | `23`

jet.report.xls.BoPPoPInfo
`public static final byte` | `BAROFPIE` | `2`
`public static final byte` | `NORMALPIE` | `0`
`public static final byte` | `PIEOFPIE` | `1`

jet.report.xls.ChartAreaInfo
`public static final short` | `REGULARBORDER` | `0`
`public static final short` | `SHADOWBORDER` | `4`

jet.report.xls.ChartInfo
`public static final short` | `MONOCHROIC` | `0`
`public static final short` | `VARIED` | `1`

jet.report.xls.ChartTypeInfo
`public static final int` | `AREA` | `5`
`public static final int` | `BAR` | `2`
`public static final int` | `BAR_AREA` | `17`
`public static final int` | `BAR_LINE` | `15`
`public static final int` | `BOPPOP` | `9`
`public static final int` | `COLUMN` | `3`
`public static final int` | `CONE` | `11`
`public static final int` | `CYLINDER` | `10`
`public static final int` | `DROPBAR` | `14`
`public static final int` | `LINE` | `4`
`public static final int` | `LINE_LINE` | `16`
`public static final int` | `PIE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `PYRAMID` | `12`
`public static final int` | `RADAR` | `6`
`public static final int` | `SCATTER` | `7`
`public static final short` | `SHOWBUBBLESIZE` | `32`
`public static final short` | `SHOWLABEL` | `16`
`public static final short` | `SHOWLABPER` | `22`
`public static final short` | `SHOWNONE` | `0`
`public static final short` | `SHOWPERCENT` | `2`
`public static final short` | `SHOWVALUE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `STOCK` | `13`
`public static final int` | `SURFACE` | `8`

jet.report.xls.ColInfo
`public static final short` | `COLLAPSED` | `4096`
`public static final short` | `HIDDEN` | `1`
`public static final short` | `OUTLEVEL` | `1792`

jet.report.xls.ColorConstants
`public static final short` | `AQUA` | `49`
`public static final short` | `AUTOMATIC` | `64`
`public static final short` | `BLACK` | `8`
`public static final short` | `BLUE` | `12`
`public static final short` | `BLUE_GREY` | `54`
`public static final short` | `BRIGHT_GREEN` | `11`
`public static final short` | `BROWN` | `60`
`public static final short` | `CORAL` | `29`
`public static final short` | `DARK_BLUE` | `18`
`public static final short` | `DARK_GREEN` | `58`
`public static final short` | `DARK_PURPLE` | `28`
`public static final short` | `DARK_RED` | `16`
`public static final short` | `DARK_TEAL` | `56`
`public static final short` | `DARK_YELLOW` | `19`
`public static final short` | `GOLD` | `51`
`public static final short` | `GREEN` | `17`
`public static final short` | `GREY_25_PERCENT` | `22`
`public static final short` | `GREY_40_PERCENT` | `55`
`public static final short` | `GREY_50_PERCENT` | `23`
`public static final short` | `GREY_80_PERCENT` | `63`
`public static final short` | `ICE_BLUE` | `31`
`public static final short` | `INDIGO` | `62`
`public static final short` | `IVORY` | `26`
`public static final short` | `LAVENDER` | `46`
`public static final short` | `LIGHT_BLUE` | `48`
`public static final short` | `LIGHT_GREEN` | `42`
`public static final short` | `LIGHT_ORANGE` | `52`
`public static final short` | `LIGHT_TURQUOISE` | `41`
`public static final short` | `LIGHT_TURQUOISE1` | `41`
`public static final short` | `LIGHT_YELLOW` | `43`
`public static final short` | `LIME` | `50`
`public static final short` | `OCEAN_BLUE` | `30`
`public static final short` | `OLIVE_GREEN` | `59`
`public static final short` | `ORANGE` | `53`
`public static final short` | `PALE_BLUE` | `44`
`public static final short` | `PERIWRINKLE` | `24`
`public static final short` | `PINK` | `14`
`public static final short` | `PLUM` | `61`
`public static final short` | `RED` | `10`
`public static final short` | `ROSE` | `45`
`public static final short` | `SEA_GREEN` | `57`
`public static final short` | `SKY_BLUE` | `40`
`public static final short` | `TAN` | `47`
`public static final short` | `TEAL` | `21`
`public static final short` | `TURQUOISE` | `15`
`public static final short` | `VIOLET` | `20`
`public static final short` | `WHITE` | `9`
`public static final short` | `YELLOW` | `13`

jet.report.xls.ColumnInfo
`public static final short` | `F100STACKED` | `6`
`public static final short` | `NORMAL` | `0`
`public static final short` | `STACKED` | `2`

jet.report.xls.FontInfo
`public static final short` | `BOLD` | `700`
`public static final byte` | `BOTTOM` | `3`
`public static final byte` | `CENTER` | `2`
`public static final int` | `ITALIC` | `2`
`public static final byte` | `LEFT` | `1`
`public static final short` | `NOBOLD` | `400`
`public static final int` | `OUTLINE` | `16`
`public static final byte` | `RIGHT` | `3`
`public static final int` | `SHADOW` | `32`
`public static final short` | `SS_NONE` | `0`
`public static final short` | `SS_SUB` | `2`
`public static final short` | `SS_SUPER` | `1`
`public static final int` | `STRIKEOUT` | `8`
`public static final byte` | `TOP` | `1`
`public static final byte` | `U_DOUBLE` | `2`
`public static final byte` | `U_NONE` | `0`
`public static final byte` | `U_SINGLE` | `1`

jet.report.xls.Formula
`public static final short` | `ALWAYSCALC` | `1`
`public static final short` | `CALCONLOAD` | `2`
`public static final short` | `SHRFMLA` | `8`

jet.report.xls.GradientInfo
`public static final int` | `DIAGONAL_DOWN` | `3`
`public static final int` | `DIAGONAL_UP` | `2`
`public static final int` | `FROM_CENTER` | `5`
`public static final int` | `FROM_CORNER` | `4`
`public static final int` | `HORIZONAL` | `0`
`public static final int` | `STYLE1` | `0`
`public static final int` | `STYLE2` | `50`
`public static final int` | `STYLE3` | `100`
`public static final int` | `STYLE4` | `-50`
`public static final int` | `VERTICAL` | `1`

jet.report.xls.LegendInfo
`public static final short` | `AUTOPOSITION` | `1`
`public static final byte` | `BOTTOM` | `0`
`public static final byte` | `CORNER` | `1`
`public static final byte` | `LEFT` | `4`
`public static final byte` | `NODOCK` | `7`
`public static final byte` | `RIGHT` | `3`
`public static final byte` | `TOP` | `2`

jet.report.xls.LineFormatInfo
`public static final short` | `AUTOFORMAT` | `1`
`public static final short` | `DRAWTICK` | `4`
`public static final short` | `PATTERN_DARKGRAYPATTERN` | `6`
`public static final short` | `PATTERN_DASH` | `1`
`public static final short` | `PATTERN_DASH_DOT` | `3`
`public static final short` | `PATTERN_DASHDOT_DOT` | `4`
`public static final short` | `PATTERN_DOT` | `2`
`public static final short` | `PATTERN_LIGHTGRAYPATTERN` | `8`
`public static final short` | `PATTERN_MEDIUMGRAYPATTERN` | `7`
`public static final short` | `PATTERN_NONE` | `5`
`public static final short` | `PATTERN_SOLID` | `0`
`public static final short` | `WEIGHT_HAIRLINE` | `-1`
`public static final short` | `WEIGHT_MEDIUM` | `1`
`public static final short` | `WEIGHT_NARROW` | `0`
`public static final short` | `WEIGHT_WIDE` | `2`

jet.report.xls.LineInfo
`public static final short` | `CIRCLE` | `8`
`public static final short` | `DEVIATION` | `7`
`public static final short` | `DIAMOND` | `2`
`public static final short` | `DOWJONES` | `6`
`public static final short` | `F100STACKED` | `3`
`public static final short` | `NONE` | `0`
`public static final short` | `NORMAL` | `0`
`public static final short` | `PLUSSIGN` | `9`
`public static final short` | `SQUARE` | `1`
`public static final short` | `STACKED` | `1`
`public static final short` | `STAR` | `5`
`public static final short` | `TRIANGLE` | `3`
`public static final short` | `X` | `4`

jet.report.xls.MarkerFormatInfo
`public static final short` | `AUTOCOLOR` | `1`
`public static final short` | `CIRCLE` | `8`
`public static final short` | `DEVIATION` | `7`
`public static final short` | `DIAMOND` | `2`
`public static final short` | `DOWJONES` | `6`
`public static final short` | `NOBACK` | `16`
`public static final short` | `NOFORE` | `32`
`public static final short` | `NONE` | `0`
`public static final short` | `PLUSSIGN` | `9`
`public static final short` | `SQUARE` | `1`
`public static final short` | `STAR` | `5`
`public static final short` | `TRIANGLE` | `3`
`public static final short` | `X` | `4`

jet.report.xls.PatternInfo
`public static final int` | `DARK_DIAGDOWN` | `14`
`public static final int` | `DARK_DIAGUP` | `15`
`public static final int` | `DARK_HORIZONTAL` | `23`
`public static final int` | `DARK_VERTICAL` | `22`
`public static final int` | `DASHED_DIAGDOWN` | `24`
`public static final int` | `DASHED_DIAGUP` | `25`
`public static final int` | `DASHED_HORIZONTAL` | `26`
`public static final int` | `DASHED_VERTICAL` | `27`
`public static final int` | `DIAGONAL_BRICK` | `32`
`public static final int` | `DIVOT` | `36`
`public static final int` | `DOTTED_DIAMOND` | `38`
`public static final int` | `DOTTED_GRID` | `37`
`public static final int` | `HORIZONTAL_BRICK` | `33`
`public static final int` | `LARGE_CHECKERBOARD` | `45`
`public static final int` | `LARGE_CONFETTI` | `29`
`public static final int` | `LARGE_GRID` | `43`
`public static final int` | `LIGHT_DIAGDOWN` | `12`
`public static final int` | `LIGHT_DIAGUP` | `13`
`public static final int` | `LIGHT_HORIZONTAL` | `19`
`public static final int` | `LIGHT_VERTICAL` | `18`
`public static final int` | `NARROW_HORIZONTAL` | `21`
`public static final int` | `NARROW_VERTICAL` | `20`
`public static final int` | `OUTLINE_DIAMOND` | `46`
`public static final int` | `PERCENT10` | `1`
`public static final int` | `PERCENT20` | `2`
`public static final int` | `PERCENT25` | `3`
`public static final int` | `PERCENT30` | `4`
`public static final int` | `PERCENT40` | `5`
`public static final int` | `PERCENT5` | `0`
`public static final int` | `PERCENT50` | `6`
`public static final int` | `PERCENT60` | `7`
`public static final int` | `PERCENT70` | `8`
`public static final int` | `PERCENT75` | `9`
`public static final int` | `PERCENT80` | `10`
`public static final int` | `PERCENT90` | `11`
`public static final int` | `PLAID` | `35`
`public static final int` | `SHINGLE` | `39`
`public static final int` | `SMALL_CHECKERBOARD` | `44`
`public static final int` | `SMALL_CONFETTI` | `28`
`public static final int` | `SMALL_GRID` | `42`
`public static final int` | `SOLID_DIAMOND` | `47`
`public static final int` | `SPHERE` | `41`
`public static final int` | `TRELLIS` | `40`
`public static final int` | `WAVE` | `31`
`public static final int` | `WEAVE` | `34`
`public static final int` | `WIDE_DIAGDOWN` | `16`
`public static final int` | `WIDE_DIAGUP` | `17`
`public static final int` | `ZIG_ZAG` | `30`

jet.report.xls.PieInfo
`public static final short` | `NORMAL` | `0`
`public static final short` | `SHOWLDRLINES` | `2`

jet.report.xls.RadarInfo
`public static final short` | `HASLABEL` | `1`
`public static final short` | `NORMAL` | `0`

jet.report.xls.ScatterInfo
`public static final short` | `BUBBLES` | `1`
`public static final short` | `NORMAL` | `0`
`public static final short` | `SHOWNEGBUBBLES` | `3`

jet.report.xls.SeriesPattern
`public static final short` | `BUBBLES3D` | `2`
`public static final short` | `SHADOW` | `4`
`public static final short` | `SHOWBUBBLESIZE` | `32`
`public static final short` | `SHOWLABEL` | `16`
`public static final short` | `SHOWLABPER` | `22`
`public static final short` | `SHOWNONE` | `0`
`public static final short` | `SHOWPERCENT` | `2`
`public static final short` | `SHOWVALUE` | `1`
`public static final short` | `SMOOTHEDLINE` | `1`

jet.report.xls.StockInfo
`public static final short` | `CIRCLE` | `8`
`public static final short` | `DEVIATION` | `7`
`public static final short` | `DIAMOND` | `2`
`public static final short` | `DOWJONES` | `6`
`public static final short` | `DROPLINE` | `0`
`public static final short` | `HILOLINE` | `1`
`public static final short` | `NONE` | `0`
`public static final short` | `PLUSSIGN` | `9`
`public static final short` | `SERIESLINE` | `2`
`public static final short` | `SQUARE` | `1`
`public static final short` | `STAR` | `5`
`public static final short` | `TRIANGLE` | `3`
`public static final short` | `X` | `4`

jet.report.xls.SurfaceInfo
`public static final short` | `FILLSUFACE` | `1`
`public static final short` | `NORMAL` | `0`

jet.report.xls.Worksheet
`public static final byte` | `X` | `0`
`public static final byte` | `Y` | `1`

jet.report.xls.Xf
`public static final short` | `ALT_BARS` | `3`
`public static final short` | `BIG_SPOTS` | `9`
`public static final short` | `BRICKS` | `10`
`public static final short` | `CENTER` | `2`
`public static final short` | `CENTER_SELECTION` | `6`
`public static final short` | `DASH_DOT` | `9`
`public static final short` | `DASH_DOT_DOT` | `11`
`public static final short` | `DASHED` | `3`
`public static final int` | `DGBOTTOM` | `61440`
`public static final int` | `DGDIAG` | `31457280`
`public static final short` | `DGLEFT` | `15`
`public static final short` | `DGRIGHT` | `240`
`public static final short` | `DGTOP` | `3840`
`public static final int` | `DIAGBOTH` | `49152`
`public static final short` | `DIAGDOWN` | `16384`
`public static final int` | `DIAGUP` | `32768`
`public static final short` | `DIAMONDS` | `16`
`public static final short` | `DOTTED` | `4`
`public static final short` | `DOUBLE` | `6`
`public static final short` | `FATRALC` | `4096`
`public static final short` | `FATRBDR` | `8192`
`public static final short` | `FATRFNT` | `2048`
`public static final short` | `FATRNUM` | `1024`
`public static final short` | `FATRPAT` | `16384`
`public static final int` | `FATRPROT` | `32768`
`public static final short` | `FILL` | `4`
`public static final short` | `FINE_DOTS` | `2`
`public static final short` | `FJUSTLAST` | `128`
`public static final int` | `FLS` | `-67108864`
`public static final short` | `FMERGECELL` | `32`
`public static final short` | `FSHRINKTOFIT` | `16`
`public static final short` | `FSXBUTTON` | `16384`
`public static final int` | `GENERAL` | `65532`
`public static final short` | `HAIR` | `7`
`public static final short` | `ICVBACK` | `16256`
`public static final int` | `ICVBOTTOM` | `16256`
`public static final int` | `ICVDIAG` | `2080768`
`public static final short` | `ICVFORE` | `127`
`public static final short` | `ICVLEFT` | `127`
`public static final short` | `ICVRIGHT` | `16256`
`public static final int` | `ICVTOP` | `127`
`public static final short` | `JUSTIFY` | `5`
`public static final short` | `LEFT` | `1`
`public static final short` | `MEDIUM` | `2`
`public static final short` | `MEDIUM_DASH_DOT` | `10`
`public static final short` | `MEDIUM_DASH_DOT_DOT` | `12`
`public static final short` | `MEDIUM_DASHED` | `8`
`public static final short` | `NO_FILL` | `0`
`public static final short` | `NONE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `ORDER_CONTEXT` | `65343`
`public static final short` | `ORDER_LTOR` | `64`
`public static final short` | `ORDER_RTOL` | `128`
`public static final short` | `RIGHT` | `3`
`public static final short` | `SLANTED_DASH_DOT` | `13`
`public static final short` | `SOLID_FOREGROUND` | `1`
`public static final short` | `SPARSE_DOTS` | `4`
`public static final short` | `SQUARES` | `15`
`public static final short` | `THICK` | `5`
`public static final short` | `THICK_BACKWARD_DIAG` | `7`
`public static final short` | `THICK_FORWARD_DIAG` | `8`
`public static final short` | `THICK_HORZ_BANDS` | `5`
`public static final short` | `THICK_VERT_BANDS` | `6`
`public static final short` | `THIN` | `1`
`public static final short` | `THIN_BACKWARD_DIAG` | `13`
`public static final short` | `THIN_FORWARD_DIAG` | `14`
`public static final short` | `THIN_HORZ_BANDS` | `11`
`public static final short` | `THIN_VERT_BANDS` | `12`
`public static final short` | `VERTICAL_BOTTOM` | `32`
`public static final short` | `VERTICAL_CENTER` | `16`
`public static final short` | `VERTICAL_JUSTIFY` | `48`
`public static final int` | `VERTICAL_TOP` | `65487`

jet.report.xls.YAxisInfo
`public static final byte` | `CROSS` | `3`
`public static final byte` | `INSIDE` | `1`
`public static final byte` | `NONE` | `0`
`public static final byte` | `OUTSIDE` | `2`

jet.server.*

jet.server.api.CatConnectionInfo
`public static final java.lang.String` | `HDS_CONNECTION_TYPE` | `"HDS"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `JDBC_CONNECTION_TYPE` | `"JDBC Connection"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `UDS_CONNECTION_TYPE` | `"UDS"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `WEB_SERVICE_CONNECTION_TYPE` | `"Web Service Connection"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `XML_CONNECTION_TYPE` | `"XML Connection"`

jet.server.api.DashboardListenerInfo
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALL_DASHBOARDS` | `"<ALL>"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CREATING_DASHBOARDS` | `"<CREATING>"`

jet.server.api.OndemandReportManager
`public static final java.lang.String` | `STAUTS_STOPPED` | `"Stopped"`

jet.server.api.Permissions
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_BROWSER` | `"Browse"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_CAT_DELETE` | `"Delete Catalog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_CAT_MODIFY` | `"Modify Catalog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_CAT_OPEN` | `"Open Catalog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_CAT_RPT_POST` | `"POST Catalog and Report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_FONT_POST` | `"POST Fonts"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_NODE_VISIBLE` | `"Visible"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_RPT_CREATE` | `"Create Report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_RPT_DELETE` | `"Delete Report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_RPT_MODIFY` | `"Modify Report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_RPT_OPEN` | `"Open Report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_RPT_RUN` | `"Run Report"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_RST_VIEW` | `"View Result"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_SKD_DELETE` | `"Delete Schedule"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_SKD_DISABLE` | `"Disable Schedule"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_SKD_ENABLE` | `"Enable Schedule"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_SKD_EXPORT` | `"Export Schedule To Script File"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_SKD_IMPORT` | `"Import Schedule From Script File"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_SKD_POST` | `"POST Schedule"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_SKD_STOP` | `"Stop Schedule"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_VER_AMOUNT_SET` | `"Set Version Amount"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_VER_DELETE` | `"Delete Version"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `P_VER_VIEW` | `"View Version"`

jet.server.api.ProfileManager
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DASHBOARD` | `"dashboard"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DHTML` | `"dhtml"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_STUDIO` | `"studio"`

jet.server.api.SecurityWebAdaptor
`public static final int` | `ACTION_ADD_GROUP` | `10`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_ADD_ROLE` | `7`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_ADD_USER` | `4`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_CHANGE_PASSWORD` | `0`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_EDIT_GROUP_PERMISSIONS` | `13`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_EDIT_GROUP_PRIVILEGES` | `16`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_EDIT_GROUP_PROPERTIES` | `8`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_EDIT_RELATION_GROUP_SUBGROUP` | `20`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_EDIT_RELATION_GROUP_USER` | `19`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_EDIT_RELATION_ROLE_GROUP` | `18`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_EDIT_RELATION_ROLE_SUBROLE` | `21`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_EDIT_RELATION_ROLE_USER` | `17`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_EDIT_ROLE_PERMISSIONS` | `12`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_EDIT_ROLE_PRIVILEGES` | `15`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_EDIT_ROLE_PROPERTIES` | `5`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_EDIT_USER_AUDIT` | `2`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_EDIT_USER_PERMISSIONS` | `11`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_EDIT_USER_PRIVILEGES` | `14`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_EDIT_USER_PROPERTIES` | `1`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_REMOVE_GROUP` | `9`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_REMOVE_ROLE` | `6`
`public static final int` | `ACTION_REMOVE_USER` | `3`

jet.server.api.admin.ResourceAdminService
`public static final int` | `FORMATEDNODE_ALL` | `2`
`public static final int` | `FORMATEDNODE_CATRPT` | `0`
`public static final int` | `FORMATEDNODE_WORKING` | `1`

jet.server.api.admin.ResourceNodeInfo
`public static final int` | `FALSE` | `0`
`public static final byte` | `NODE_FOLDER` | `1`
`public static final byte` | `NODE_RESOURCE` | `2`
`public static final byte` | `NODE_VERSION` | `3`
`public static final byte` | `RESOURCE_CATALOG` | `1`
`public static final byte` | `RESOURCE_LC` | `4`
`public static final byte` | `RESOURCE_REPORT` | `2`
`public static final byte` | `RESOURCE_RESULT` | `3`
`public static final int` | `TRUE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `UNKNOWN` | `-1`

jet.server.api.admin.cfg.ConfigurationAdhocUpload
`public static final java.lang.String` | `IMG_TYPE_BMP` | `"bmp"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `IMG_TYPE_GIF` | `"gif"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `IMG_TYPE_JPG` | `"jpg"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `IMG_TYPE_PNG` | `"png"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `IMG_TYPE_TIF` | `"tif"`

jet.server.api.admin.cfg.ConfigurationMail
`public static final int` | `SPLIT_BY_PAGE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `SPLIT_BY_SIZE` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AUTHENTICATION` | `"smtp.authentication"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AUTHENTICATION_PASSWORD` | `"smtp.password"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_AUTHENTICATION_USER` | `"smtp.user"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_COMPRESS` | `"compress.mail"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_DEFAULT_FORMAT` | `"default.format"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAIL_ENCODING` | `"mail.encoding"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAILBOX` | `"mailbox"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAXMAILPage` | `"Tag_MaxMailPage"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_MAXMAILSIZE` | `"Tag_MaxMailSize"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SMTP_PORT` | `"smtp.server.port"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SMTP_SERVER` | `"smtp.server"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SPLITBY` | `"Tag_SplitBy"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_SSL` | `"smtp.SSL"`

jet.server.api.admin.cfg.OrgConfiguration
`public static final java.lang.String` | `KEY_CACHE_CATALOGS_ENABLED` | `"Enable_cache_catalogs"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `KEY_CACHE_CATALOGS_MAXSIZE` | `"cache.catalogs.maxsize"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `KEY_CACHE_CATALOGS_MAXSPACE` | `"Maximum_cache_catalog_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `KEY_CACHE_IMAGES_ENABLED` | `"Enable_cache_images"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `KEY_CACHE_IMAGES_MAXSPACE` | `"Maximum_cache_image_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `KEY_CACHE_REPORTS_ENABLED` | `"Enable_cache_reports"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `KEY_CACHE_REPORTS_MAXSIZE` | `"cache.reports.maxsize"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `KEY_CACHE_REPORTS_MAXSPACE` | `"Maximum_cache_report_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `KEY_COMPRESS_SWAP_FILES` | `"Compress_Swap_Files"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `KEY_CONCURRENT_REPORTS_MAXNUM` | `"Concurrent_Reports"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `KEY_CONCURRENT_USERS_MAXNUM` | `"Concurrent_Users"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `KEY_CUBE_MAXSPACE` | `"Maximum_cube_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `KEY_DISK_MAXSPACE` | `"Maximum_Disk_Size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `KEY_MEMERY_MAXSPACE` | `"Maximum_Memory_Size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `KEY_REPORT_DATA_MAXSPACE` | `"Maximum_report_data_size"`

jet.server.api.admin.cfg.logger.ConfigAppender
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DST_CONSOLE` | `"Console"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DST_DAILY_ROLLING_FILE` | `"DailyRollingFile"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DST_FILE` | `"File"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DST_LF5` | `"LF5"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DST_NTLOG` | `"NTLog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DST_ROLLING_FILE` | `"RollingFile"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DST_SOCKET` | `"Socket"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DST_SYSLOG` | `"Syslog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DST_TELNET` | `"Telnet"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LAYOUT_HTML` | `"HTML"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LAYOUT_PATTERN` | `"Pattern"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LAYOUT_SIMPLE` | `"Simple"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LAYOUT_TTCC` | `"TTCC"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LAYOUT_XML` | `"XML"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `THRESHOLD_ALL` | `"ALL"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `THRESHOLD_DEBUG` | `"DEBUG"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `THRESHOLD_ERROR` | `"ERROR"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `THRESHOLD_FATAL` | `"FATAL"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `THRESHOLD_INFO` | `"INFO"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `THRESHOLD_OFF` | `"OFF"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `THRESHOLD_WARN` | `"WARN"`

jet.server.api.admin.cfg.logger.ConfigConsoleAppender
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TARGET_ERR` | `"System.err"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TARGET_OUT` | `"System.out"`

jet.server.api.admin.cfg.logger.ConfigLogger
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LEVEL_ALL` | `"ALL"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LEVEL_DEBUG` | `"DEBUG"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LEVEL_ERROR` | `"ERROR"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LEVEL_FATAL` | `"FATAL"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LEVEL_INFO` | `"INFO"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LEVEL_OFF` | `"OFF"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LEVEL_OUTLINE` | `"OUTLINE"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LEVEL_TRIVIAL` | `"TRIVIAL"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LEVEL_WARN` | `"WARN"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LOG_ACCESS` | `"Access"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LOG_DEBUG` | `"Debug"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LOG_DHTML` | `"DHTML"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LOG_DUMP` | `"Dump"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LOG_ENGINE` | `"Engine"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LOG_ERROR` | `"Error"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LOG_EVENT` | `"Event"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LOG_MANAGE` | `"Manage"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LOG_PERFORMANCE` | `"Performance"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LOG_ROOT` | `"Root"`

jet.server.api.admin.cfg.logger.ConfigSysLogAppender
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_AUTH` | `"AUTH"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_AUTHPRIV` | `"AUTHPRIV"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_CRON` | `"CRON"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_DAEMON` | `"DAEMON"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_FTP` | `"FTP"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_KERN` | `"KERN"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_LOCAL0` | `"LOCAL0"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_LOCAL1` | `"LOCAL1"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_LOCAL2` | `"LOCAL2"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_LOCAL3` | `"LOCAL3"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_LOCAL4` | `"LOCAL4"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_LOCAL5` | `"LOCAL5"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_LOCAL6` | `"LOCAL6"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_LOCAL7` | `"LOCAL7"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_LPR` | `"LPR"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_MAIL` | `"MAIL"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_NEWS` | `"NEWS"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_SYSLOG` | `"SYSLOG"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_USER` | `"USER"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_UUCP` | `"UUCP"`

jet.server.api.admin.security.JPrincipal
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SEPARATOR` | `"\\"`

jet.server.api.crd.CompletedCubeInfo
`public static final short` | `ACTIVITY_CREATE` | `1`
`public static final short` | `ACTIVITY_DELETE` | `7`
`public static final short` | `ACTIVITY_DISABLE` | `5`
`public static final short` | `ACTIVITY_EDIT` | `2`
`public static final short` | `ACTIVITY_ENABLE` | `6`
`public static final short` | `ACTIVITY_INITIATE` | `3`
`public static final short` | `ACTIVITY_UPDATE` | `4`

jet.server.api.crd.CRDInfo
`public static final int` | `CACHE_TYPE_BV` | `2`
`public static final int` | `CACHE_TYPE_BVANDDETAIL` | `3`
`public static final int` | `CACHE_TYPE_DETAIL` | `1`
`public static final int` | `QUERY_TYPE_HIERARCHICAL` | `5`
`public static final int` | `QUERY_TYPE_IMPORTED_SQL` | `3`
`public static final int` | `QUERY_TYPE_PARAMETER` | `6`
`public static final int` | `QUERY_TYPE_QUERY` | `1`
`public static final int` | `QUERY_TYPE_QUEYR` | `1`
`public static final int` | `QUERY_TYPE_STORED_PROCEDURE` | `2`
`public static final int` | `QUERY_TYPE_USER_DEFINED` | `4`
`public static final short` | `STATUS_BUILDING` | `2`
`public static final short` | `STATUS_COMPLETED` | `4`
`public static final short` | `STATUS_DISABLED` | `5`
`public static final short` | `STATUS_PENDING` | `1`
`public static final short` | `STATUS_UPDATING` | `3`

jet.server.api.crd.CRDRunDetail
`public static final short` | `ACTIVITY_BUILD` | `1`
`public static final short` | `ACTIVITY_UPDATE` | `2`

jet.server.api.crd.CubeInfo
`public static final short` | `LOCATION_IN_MEMORY` | `1`
`public static final short` | `LOCATION_ON_DISK` | `2`
`public static final short` | `LOCATION_UNKNOWN` | `0`

jet.server.api.crd.CubeUsage
`public static final int` | `TYPE_COMPONENT` | `2`
`public static final int` | `TYPE_WEB_REPORT` | `1`

jet.server.api.custom.ftp.FTPHandler
`public static final int` | `FTP` | `0`
`public static final int` | `FTPS` | `3`
`public static final int` | `SCP` | `2`
`public static final int` | `SFTP` | `1`

jet.server.api.custom.security.SecurityListener
`public static final int` | `PRINCIPAL_TYPE_GROUP` | `3`
`public static final int` | `PRINCIPAL_TYPE_ROLE` | `2`
`public static final int` | `PRINCIPAL_TYPE_USER` | `1`

jet.server.api.custom.security.group.GroupProvider
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_GROUP_DESCRIPTION` | `"group_description"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_GROUP_NAME` | `"group_name"`

jet.server.api.custom.security.organization.OrganizationProvider
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ORGANIZATION_DESCRIPTION` | `"organization_desc"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ORGANIZATION_MAX_USER_NUMBER` | `"organization_maxuser"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ORGANIZATION_NAME` | `"organization_name"`

jet.server.api.custom.security.role.RoleProvider
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ROLE_DESCRIPTION` | `"role_description"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ROLE_NAME` | `"role_name"`

jet.server.api.custom.security.user.UserProvider
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_CREATED_TIME` | `"user_create_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_DESCRIPTION` | `"user_description"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_DISABLED_ACCOUNT` | `"user_disabled_account"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_EMAIL` | `"user_email"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_ENABLE_NULL_PWD` | `"user_enable_null_pwd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_EXPIRE_TIME` | `"user_expire_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_FULLNAME` | `"user_fullname"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_LAST_MODIFY_TIME` | `"user_last_modify_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_MIN_PWD_LENGTH` | `"user_min_pwd_length"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_NAME` | `"user_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_NEVER_EXPIRE` | `"user_never_expire"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_USER_PASSWORD` | `"user_password"`

jet.server.api.db.Field
`public static final int` | `CALC_AVG` | `3`
`public static final int` | `CALC_COUNT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `CALC_MAX` | `4`
`public static final int` | `CALC_MIN` | `5`
`public static final int` | `CALC_NONE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `CALC_SUM` | `2`
`public static final int` | `DefaultAttributes` | `0`
`public static final int` | `ForeignKey` | `32`
`public static final int` | `Identity` | `2`
`public static final int` | `NotNull` | `1`
`public static final int` | `PrimaryKey` | `8`
`public static final int` | `Truncated` | `16`
`public static final int` | `Unique` | `4`

jet.server.api.db.Recordset
`public static final int` | `CACHED` | `2`
`public static final int` | `LINKED` | `1`

jet.server.api.db.Tables
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RESULTVERSION_TABLE_NAME` | `"RESULTVERSION_3"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TASKCONTEXT_TABLE_NAME` | `"TaskContext_2"`

jet.server.api.engine.ReportEngineConst
`public static final int` | `DHTMLFILEMAIL` | `10`
`public static final int` | `EXPORTSHAPE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `HIDDEN` | `1`
`public static final int` | `HTMLFILEMAIL` | `2`
`public static final int` | `HTMLMAIL` | `0`
`public static final int` | `IE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `KEEPORIGIN` | `0`
`public static final int` | `LANDSCAPE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `NETSCAPE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `NOEXPORTSHAPE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `NOWORDWRAP` | `1`
`public static final int` | `PDFFILEMAIL` | `3`
`public static final int` | `PLAINTXTMAIL` | `1`
`public static final int` | `PORTRAIT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `PSFILEMAIL` | `6`
`public static final int` | `RSTFILEMAIL` | `4`
`public static final int` | `RTFFILEMAIL` | `8`
`public static final int` | `SDFTEXTMAIL` | `5`
`public static final int` | `vDebug` | `1`
`public static final int` | `vError` | `4`
`public static final int` | `VISIBLE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `vOff` | `0`
`public static final int` | `WORDWRAPALL` | `2`
`public static final int` | `XLSFILEMAIL` | `7`
`public static final int` | `XMLFILEMAIL` | `9`

jet.server.api.exception.InvalidUserException
`public static final int` | `EXCEPTION_TYPE_NO_ERROR` | `0`
`public static final int` | `EXCEPTION_TYPE_PASSWORD_EXPIRY` | `1`

jet.server.api.http.BaseHttpUtil
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTENT_LOCATION` | `"Content-Location"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PROP_OUTPUT_ENCODING` | `"output_encoding"`

jet.server.api.http.CustomizedServerEnv
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CLASS_NAME` | `"jreport.servenv"`

jet.server.api.http.HttpExternalAuthorized
`public static final java.lang.String` | `propertyName` | `"jrs.httpExternalAuthorized"`

jet.server.api.paramlist.ReportParamList
`public static final byte` | `TYPE_AUTO` | `1`
`public static final byte` | `TYPE_BUILDIN_DEFAULT` | `-1`
`public static final byte` | `TYPE_DEFAULT` | `2`
`public static final byte` | `TYPE_MANUAL` | `0`

jet.server.api.profiling.ProfilingService
`public static final java.lang.String` | `UUID` | `"42bab3c2-c4b4-471f-9b45-027a50f2f151"`

jet.server.api.ria.RealtimeChartEvent
`public static final java.lang.String` | `KEEP_LAST_RECORDS` | `"keepLastRecords"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REFRESH_INTERVAL` | `"refreshInterval"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCROLLABLE` | `"scrollable"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCROLLABLE_VISIBLE_VALUES` | `"scrollableVisibleValues"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCROLLING_AREA_PERCENTAGE` | `"scrollingAreaPercentage"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SHOW_CHART_IN_SCROLLING_AREA` | `"showChartInScrollingArea"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `UNIQUE_KEY` | `"uniqueKey"`

jet.server.api.rmi.RemoteRptServer
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REMOTE_NAME` | `"RemoteRptServer"`

jet.server.api.rmi.RemoteTriggerManager
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RMINAME` | `"RemoteTriggerManager"`

jet.server.api.rmi.ReportServerRMIWrapper
`public static final int` | `OOME` | `1`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RMI_SERVER_WRAPPER` | `"JReportServerRMIWrapper"`
`public static final int` | `RUNNING` | `0`
`public static final int` | `UNKNOWN` | `-1`

jet.server.api.rmi.admin.cfg.logger.RemoteConfigAppender
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DST_CONSOLE` | `"Console"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DST_DAILY_ROLLING_FILE` | `"DailyRollingFile"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DST_FILE` | `"File"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DST_LF5` | `"LF5"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DST_NTLOG` | `"NTLog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DST_ROLLING_FILE` | `"RollingFile"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DST_SOCKET` | `"Socket"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DST_SYSLOG` | `"Syslog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DST_TELNET` | `"Telnet"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LAYOUT_HTML` | `"HTML"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LAYOUT_PATTERN` | `"Pattern"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LAYOUT_SIMPLE` | `"Simple"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LAYOUT_TTCC` | `"TTCC"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LAYOUT_XML` | `"XML"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `THRESHOLD_ALL` | `"ALL"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `THRESHOLD_DEBUG` | `"DEBUG"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `THRESHOLD_ERROR` | `"ERROR"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `THRESHOLD_FATAL` | `"FATAL"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `THRESHOLD_INFO` | `"INFO"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `THRESHOLD_OFF` | `"OFF"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `THRESHOLD_WARN` | `"WARN"`

jet.server.api.rmi.admin.cfg.logger.RemoteConfigConsoleAppender
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TARGET_ERR` | `"System.err"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TARGET_OUT` | `"System.out"`

jet.server.api.rmi.admin.cfg.logger.RemoteConfigSysLogAppender
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_AUTH` | `"AUTH"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_AUTHPRIV` | `"AUTHPRIV"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_CRON` | `"CRON"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_DAEMON` | `"DAEMON"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_FTP` | `"FTP"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_KERN` | `"KERN"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_LOCAL0` | `"LOCAL0"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_LOCAL1` | `"LOCAL1"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_LOCAL2` | `"LOCAL2"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_LOCAL3` | `"LOCAL3"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_LOCAL4` | `"LOCAL4"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_LOCAL5` | `"LOCAL5"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_LOCAL6` | `"LOCAL6"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_LOCAL7` | `"LOCAL7"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_LPR` | `"LPR"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_MAIL` | `"MAIL"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_NEWS` | `"NEWS"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_SYSLOG` | `"SYSLOG"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_USER` | `"USER"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FACILITY_UUCP` | `"UUCP"`

jet.server.api.trigger.Trigger
`public static final int` | `CRONAT` | `1`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `EVENT_NAME` | `"TRIGGER_FIRE"`
`public static final int` | `EXTERN` | `2`

jet.server.monitor.api.http.HttpMonitorUtil
`public static final java.lang.String` | `AUTH_SCHEME_BASIC` | `"Basic"`

jet.server.userman.UserAuthenticator
`public static final int` | `ACCESS` | `0`
`public static final int` | `MANAGE` | `1`

jet.util.*

jet.util.NLSBundleInfo
`public static final int` | `INFOTYPE_DATAMAPPING` | `512`
`public static final int` | `INFOTYPE_TEXTREPLACE` | `256`
`public static final int` | `TEXTREPLACE_FORCOLUMN` | `261`
`public static final int` | `TEXTREPLACE_FORFORMAT` | `260`
`public static final int` | `TEXTREPLACE_FORLABEL` | `257`
`public static final int` | `TEXTREPLACE_FORPROMPT` | `259`
`public static final int` | `TEXTREPLACE_FORTITLE` | `262`
`public static final int` | `TEXTREPLACE_FORTOCANCHOR` | `258`

jet.web.*

jet.web.dhtml.DHTMLConstant
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ABSOLUTE_URI` | `"absuri"`
`public static final int` | `ADD_FLY_FORMULA` | `152`
`public static final int` | `ADD_FLY_MEASURE` | `156`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_CANNOT_CONVERT_QUERY` | `"|cannotConvertQuery|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_CANNOT_DELETE` | `"|cannotDelete|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_CHANGE_PROPERTY_FAIL` | `"|changePropertyFail|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_INSERT_DBFIELD_INVALID` | `"|invalidDBField|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_INVALID_DBFIELD_NAME` | `"invalidDBField"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_ITEM` | `"alertItem"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_JOIN_PATH` | `"|hasJoinPath|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_MESSAGE_ID` | `"alertMsgId"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_NEW_REPORT_ERROR` | `"New_Report_Error"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_OPEN_REPORT_ERROR` | `"Open_Report_Error"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_PARAMETER` | `"|hasParameter|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_REPORT_TIMEOUT` | `"|reportTimeout|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_REPORTSET_TIMEOUT` | `"|reportsetTimeout|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_SAME_REPORT_NAME_ERROR` | `"|Same_Report_Name_Error|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_SAVE_REAL_PATH_FOLDER_ERROR` | `"|save_real_path_folder_Error|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_SAVE_SORT_FILTER_FINISHED` | `"|SaveSortFilterFinished|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_SEARCH_FAIL` | `"|searchFail|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_SEARCH_FINISHED` | `"|searchFinished|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_SEARCH_INVALID` | `"|invalidValue|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALERT_WRONG_CATALOG` | `"|WrongCatalog|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ALL_VALUE_STR` | `"all_value_nvieoe23i13fc132huiwoqhcbzl00999874eifgjue999000"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ANCHOR` | `"anchor"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `AND` | `"AND"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ASCENDING` | `"true"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `BARIDX` | `"baridx"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `BETWEEN` | `"between"`
`public static final int` | `BROWSER_CHROME` | `6`
`public static final int` | `BROWSER_FIREFOX` | `3`
`public static final int` | `BROWSER_IE` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `BROWSER_LOCALE` | `"browser_locale"`
`public static final int` | `BROWSER_MOZILLA` | `2`
`public static final int` | `BROWSER_NETSCAPE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `BROWSER_OPERA` | `4`
`public static final int` | `BUILD_SEARCH` | `37`
`public static final int` | `CANCEL_CLOSE_REPORT_TASK` | `141`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CANCEL_ENCODING` | `"cancel"`
`public static final int` | `CANCEL_JOIN_PATH` | `69`
`public static final int` | `CANCEL_PARAMETERS` | `79`
`public static final int` | `CANCEL_REPORT` | `106`
`public static final int` | `CASCADING_EXPORT_PARAMS` | `199`
`public static final int` | `CASCADING_PARAM_CHANGED` | `184`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CATALOG_NAME` | `"catalog_name"`
`public static final int` | `CHANGE_AUTO_REFRESH_REPORT_DATA_MODE` | `164`
`public static final int` | `CHANGE_FILTER_CONTROL_COLUMN` | `183`
`public static final int` | `CHANGE_NLS` | `192`
`public static final int` | `CHANGE_OPTION` | `14`
`public static final int` | `CHANGE_PROPERTY` | `52`
`public static final int` | `CHANGE_TABLE_COLUMN` | `43`
`public static final int` | `CHANGE_TOOLBAR_STATUS` | `10`
`public static final int` | `CHANGERPTSHEET` | `59`
`public static final int` | `CHANGERPTSTYLE` | `60`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CHANGSKIN` | `"|changeskin|"`
`public static final int` | `CHART_FORMAT` | `119`
`public static final int` | `CHARTTYPE_COMPRESS_MENU` | `160`
`public static final int` | `CHARTTYPE_MENU` | `121`
`public static final int` | `CHARTTYPEENABLE` | `524288`
`public static final int` | `CHECK_ALIVE` | `171`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CHECK_CODE` | `"CheckCode"`
`public static final int` | `CHECK_CREATE_SESSION_ERROR` | `2`
`public static final int` | `CHECK_CREATE_SESSION_OK` | `1`
`public static final int` | `CHECK_EXCEED_REPORT_CAN_OPEN` | `11`
`public static final int` | `CHECK_EXCEED_REPORT_LICENSE` | `8`
`public static final int` | `CHECK_EXCEED_REPORT_SESSION` | `4`
`public static final int` | `CHECK_EXCEED_USER` | `3`
`public static final int` | `CHECK_EXCEPTION` | `149`
`public static final int` | `CHECK_EXTRA_CHANNEL` | `5`
`public static final int` | `CHECK_FLY_FORMULA_EXPRESSION` | `151`
`public static final int` | `CHECK_FLY_RESOURCE_NAME` | `155`
`public static final int` | `CHECK_HAS_JOIN_PATH_FOR_OPEN` | `6`
`public static final int` | `CHECK_HAVE_EXCEPTION` | `7`
`public static final int` | `CHECK_OK` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CHECK_OPEN_STATES` | `"CHECK_OPEN_STATES"`
`public static final int` | `CHECK_OVER_MAXOPEN` | `9`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CHECK_OVER_MAXOPEN_STATES` | `"CHECK_OVER_MAXOPEN_STATES"`
`public static final int` | `CHECK_PIPELINE_TASK` | `144`
`public static final int` | `CHECK_WRONG_CATALOG` | `10`
`public static final int` | `CLEAR_FILTER_CTRL` | `182`
`public static final int` | `CLOSE_CURRENT_RPTSHEET` | `55`
`public static final int` | `CLOSE_EMPTY_DETAIL` | `189`
`public static final int` | `CLOSE_RPT_SHEETS` | `87`
`public static final int` | `CLOSE_RPTSET` | `27`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLORPOS` | `"colorPos"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN` | `"col"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_INDEX` | `"columnIndex"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COLUMN_NAME` | `"column"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COM_INST_NAME` | `"com_inst_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COM_TYPE_CHART` | `"COM_TYPE_CHART"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COM_TYPE_CROSSTABLE` | `"COM_TYPE_CROSSTABLE"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COM_TYPE_SECTION` | `"COM_TYPE_SECTION"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COM_TYPE_TABLE` | `"COM_TYPE_TABLE"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COM_TYPE_TABULAR` | `"COM_TYPE_TABULAR"`
`public static final int` | `COMCONTROL_MENU` | `129`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMP_DSOTREE` | `"component_DSOTree"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMP_LINKPANEL` | `"component_LinkPanel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMP_MAINMENU` | `"component_MainMenu"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMP_REPORTPANEL` | `"component_ReportPanel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMP_RPTSETBAR` | `"component_RptSetBar"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMP_STYLE_CHART_CURRENT_PTYPE` | `"comp_style_chart_current_ptype"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMP_STYLE_CURRENT_STYLE` | `"comp_style_current_style"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMP_STYLE_INHERIT` | `"comp_style_inherit"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMP_STYLE_NAME` | `"comp_style_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMP_STYLE_REPLACE_CURRENT_STYLE` | `"comp_style_repolace_current_style"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMP_STYLE_TYPE` | `"comp_style_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMP_TOCTREE` | `"component_TOCTree"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMP_TOOLBAR` | `"component_ToolBar"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMP_TOOLBOX` | `"component_Toolbox"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMP_USERINFOBAR` | `"component_UserInfoBar "`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMPID` | `"ci"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `COMPONENT_TYPE` | `"componentType"`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_BOX` | `23`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_CHART` | `64`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_CHARTLABEL` | `69`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_CHARTLEGEND` | `70`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_CHARTPLATFORM` | `71`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_COMPFLOAT` | `37`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_CROSS_TAB` | `34`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_DETAIL_PANEL` | `519`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_FIELD` | `256`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_GROUP_FOOTER_PANEL` | `518`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_GROUP_HEADER_PANEL` | `515`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_GROUPCONTROLIMG` | `65539`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_LINE` | `22`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_MAP` | `40`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_MAP_AREA` | `41`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_MULTI_VALUE_BOX` | `262183`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_NAVIGATOR_BUTTON` | `65541`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_NAVIGATOR_CTRL` | `262185`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_NEW_TABLE` | `262179`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_OLE` | `1048578`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_ONSCREEN_FILTER` | `65540`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_PAGE_FOOTER_PANEL` | `517`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_PAGE_HADER_PANEL` | `514`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_PARAGRAPH` | `262178`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_PARAM_FORM_CTRL` | `262184`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_PICTURE` | `128`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_REPORT_BODY` | `262177`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_REPORT_FOOTER_PANEL` | `516`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_REPORT_HEADER_PANEL` | `513`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_SECTION_FOOTER` | `2562`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_SECTION_HEADER` | `2561`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_SECTION_OBJECT` | `45`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_SECTION_PAGEFOOTER` | `2564`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_SECTION_PAGEHADER` | `2563`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_SECTION_PAGEPANEL` | `131076`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_SUB_REPORT` | `33`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_SUBREPORT_BODY` | `262182`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_TABLE` | `16385`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_TABLE_CELL` | `262180`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_TABLE_DETAIL` | `16777217`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_TABLE_FOOTER` | `16777221`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_TABLE_GROUP_FOOTER` | `16777219`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_TABLE_GROUP_HEADER` | `16777218`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_TABLE_HEADER` | `16777220`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_TABLE_ROW` | `16777216`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_TABULAR` | `46`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_TABULAR_CELL` | `47`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_TEXT_BOX` | `262181`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_TEXT_FIELD` | `257`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_TEXT_SEGMENT` | `524291`
`public static final int` | `COMPONENT_TYPE_UDO` | `4096`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONFIRM_RERUNENGINE` | `"confirm_rerunengine"`
`public static final int` | `CONLINK` | `194`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONNECTH` | `"connect.html"`
`public static final int` | `CONTAINER_TYPE_CHART` | `2`
`public static final int` | `CONTAINER_TYPE_CROSSTAB` | `1`
`public static final int` | `CONTAINER_TYPE_GROUP` | `18`
`public static final int` | `CONTAINER_TYPE_MAP` | `7`
`public static final int` | `CONTAINER_TYPE_MULTIVALUE` | `6`
`public static final int` | `CONTAINER_TYPE_REPORTBODY` | `15`
`public static final int` | `CONTAINER_TYPE_SECTION` | `3`
`public static final int` | `CONTAINER_TYPE_SECTIONOBJECT` | `16`
`public static final int` | `CONTAINER_TYPE_TABLE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `CONTAINER_TYPE_TABLECELL` | `9`
`public static final int` | `CONTAINER_TYPE_TABLEROW` | `8`
`public static final int` | `CONTAINER_TYPE_TABULAR` | `5`
`public static final int` | `CONTAINER_TYPE_TABULARCELL` | `10`
`public static final int` | `CONTAINER_TYPE_TEXTBOX` | `4`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTENT` | `"content"`
`public static final int` | `CONTEXT_MENU` | `11`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_BCFILTER` | `"contextment_bcfilter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_CHARTTYPE` | `"contextment_charttype"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_DELETE` | `"contextment_delete"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_DETAILREPORT` | `"contextment_detailreport"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_DISPLAYNAME` | `"contextment_displayname"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_DRILL` | `"contextment_drill"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_EXPAND` | `"contextment_expand"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_FILTER` | `"contextment_filter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_FILTERCONTROL` | `"contextment_control"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_GOTO` | `"contextment_goto"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_LINKREPORT` | `"contextment_linkreport"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_PROPERTIES` | `"contextment_properties"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_REFRESH` | `"contextment_refresh"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_RESET` | `"contextment_reset"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_ROTATE` | `"contextment_rotate"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_SEARCH` | `"contextment_search"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_SHOWORHIDE` | `"contextment_showorhide"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_SORT` | `"contextment_sort"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_STYLE` | `"contextment_style"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_TOCHART` | `"contextment_tochart"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONTEXTMENU_TOCROSSTAB` | `"contextment_tocrosstab"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONVERT_FROM_ENCODING` | `"convert_from_encoding"`
`public static final int` | `CONVERT_QUERY` | `118`
`public static final int` | `CONVERT_TABLE_COLUMN` | `167`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONVERT_TO_ENCODING` | `"convert_to_encoding"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CONVERTENCODING` | `"ce"`
`public static final int` | `CREATE_NEWREPORT` | `99`
`public static final int` | `CREATE_SESSION_EXCEED_USER` | `1`
`public static final int` | `CREATERPT_FROMSERVER` | `117`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CROSSTAB_COLLAPSE` | `"c"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CROSSTAB_EXPAND_PROPERTY` | `"ex"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CROSSTAB_EXPANDED` | `"e"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CSSEXP` | `".css"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CURRENT_BROWSER_TIME` | `"current_browser_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `CURRENT_RPT` | `"curRpt"`
`public static final int` | `CUSTOM_ACTION` | `185`
`public static final int` | `CUSTOMIZE_WEB_ACTION` | `91`
`public static final int` | `DEEXPIRE_SESSION` | `107`
`public static final int` | `DELETE_CURRENT_RPTSHEET` | `126`
`public static final int` | `DELETE_FLY_FORMULA` | `154`
`public static final int` | `DELETE_RPT_SHEETS` | `88`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DESCENDING` | `"false"`
`public static final int` | `DETAIL` | `31`
`public static final int` | `DETAILREPORTENABLE` | `32768`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DETAILRPT` | `"detailreport"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_EXCEPTION` | `"DHTML_Exception"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_HELP_OP` | `"HELP_OP"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_PREFIX` | `"jro_"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_PROPERTIES_FILE` | `"dhtml.properties"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_STYLE` | `"dhtml.style.inwzd"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_TAGLIB_COMPONENT_ID` | `"DHTML_Taglib_Component_ID"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DHTML_TITLE_PREFIX` | `"JReport Web"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DIGITALID_CHECKCODE` | `"DIGITALID_CHECKCODE"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DIMENSION_NAME` | `"dimname"`
`public static final int` | `DO_CONFIRM` | `166`
`public static final int` | `DO_JOIN_PATH` | `68`
`public static final int` | `DO_NAVIGATOR` | `179`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DOWNLOAD_FILENAME` | `"download_filename"`
`public static final int` | `DRILL_BACK_TO` | `135`
`public static final int` | `DRILL_DOWN` | `44`
`public static final int` | `DRILL_TO` | `13`
`public static final int` | `DRILL_TO_BY_VALUE` | `39`
`public static final int` | `DRILL_TO_DETAIL` | `41`
`public static final int` | `DRILL_UP` | `45`
`public static final int` | `DRILLDOWNENABLE` | `32`
`public static final int` | `DRILLENABLE` | `4`
`public static final int` | `DRILLTOBYVALUEENABLE` | `16`
`public static final int` | `DRILLTODETAILENABLE` | `64`
`public static final int` | `DRILLTOENABLE` | `8`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DS_ID` | `"dsid"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DS_ID_ARRAY` | `"dsidarr"`
`public static final int` | `DSFIELD_TYPE_DBFIELD` | `11`
`public static final int` | `DSFIELD_TYPE_LABEL` | `12`
`public static final int` | `DSFIELD_TYPE_MULTIVALUECONTAINER` | `17`
`public static final int` | `DSFIELD_TYPE_PARAMETERFIELD` | `14`
`public static final int` | `DSFIELD_TYPE_SPECIALFIELD` | `13`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `DYNAMIC_SRC_NAME` | `"dynamicSrcName"`
`public static final int` | `EDIT_BCFILTER` | `138`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ENCODE` | `"encode"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ENCODING` | `"encoding"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `END` | `"END"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ENGINE_KEYWORD` | `"engine_keyword"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `EQUALS` | `"eq"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ERROR_MSG` | `"errorMsg"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ERRORSRC` | `"errorsrc"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `EVENT_SRC` | `"event_src"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `EXCEPTIONID` | `"ExceptionID"`
`public static final int` | `EXPAND_GROUP` | `28`
`public static final int` | `EXPORT_TYPE_RSD` | `999`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_ALIGN_SUMMARIES` | `"feature_align_summaries"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_BC_FILTER` | `"feature_BusinessFilter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_CHANGE_PARAMETERS` | `"feature_change_parameters"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_CHARTTYPE` | `"feature_ChartType"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_CHECKRSC` | `"feature_CheckStaticResource"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_CONVERTQUERY_PROMPT` | `"feature_convertqueryPrompt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_CREATE_REPORT` | `"feature_createreport"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_CREATE_REPORTSET` | `"feature_createreportset"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_CREATEREPORT_PROMPT` | `"feature_createreport_prompt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_CUSTOMIZE_INDENT` | `"feature_customize_indent"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_CUSTOMIZE_INDENT_SIZE` | `"feature_customize_indent_size"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_DRILL` | `"feature_Drill"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_DSOTREE` | `"feature_DSOTree"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_EDITREPORT` | `"feature_EditReport"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_EXPORTTO` | `"feature_ExportTo"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_FILTER` | `"feature_Filter"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_FILTER_CRITERA` | `"feature_filter_critera"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_FILTERCONTROL` | `"feature_control"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_GOTO` | `"feature_goto"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_GRID` | `"feature_grid"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_GROUP` | `"feature_Group"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_HELP` | `"feature_Help"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_INSERT_OR_REMOVE` | `"feature_insertorremove"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_INTERACTIVE_VIEW` | `"feature_interactive_view"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_MENU` | `"feature_Menu"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_MERGE` | `"feature_Merge"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_MOUSE_WHEEL_TURN_TO_PAGE` | `"feature_mouse_wheel_turn_to_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_MOVE` | `"feature_move"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_NAVIGATION` | `"feature_Navigation"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_NEW` | `"feature_New"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_OPEN` | `"feature_Open"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_PAGESETUP` | `"feature_PageSetup"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_PIVOT` | `"feature_pivot"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_POPUP_CRITERA` | `"feature_popup_critera"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_POPUPMENU` | `"feature_PopupMenu"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_PREVIEW` | `"feature_preview"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_PRINT` | `"feature_Print"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_RECORD_NUMBER` | `"feature_RecordNumber"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_REFRESH` | `"feature_Refresh"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_RESET` | `"feature_Reset"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_RESIZE` | `"feature_resize"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_ROTATECROSSTAB` | `"feature_RotateCrosstab"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_RPTSETBAR` | `"feature_RptSetBar"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_SAVE` | `"feature_Save"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_SAVE_SUBREPORTS` | `"feature_save_subreports"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_SAVEAS` | `"feature_SaveAs"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_SAVERESULT` | `"feature_SaveResult"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_SEARCH` | `"feature_Search"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_SHOW_MASTER_REPORT` | `"feature_ShowMasterReport"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_SHOW_MESSAGE` | `"feature_show_message"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_SHOW_TOOL_TIPS` | `"feature_show_tool_tips"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_SKIN` | `"feature_Skin"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_SORT` | `"feature_Sort"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_SORT_CRITERA` | `"feature_sort_critera"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_SPLIT` | `"feature_Split"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_STYLE` | `"feature_Style"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_SWITCH_REPORTS_WITH_TAB` | `"feature_switchreportwithtab"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_TOC_SHOWGROUPBYNAME` | `"feature_showgroupbyname"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_TOCHART` | `"feature_ToChart"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_TOCROSSTAB` | `"feature_ToCrosstab"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_TOCTREE` | `"feature_TOCTree"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_TOOLBAR` | `"feature_ToolBar"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_TOOLBOX` | `"feature_Toolbox"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_UNDOREDO` | `"feature_UndoRedo"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_USERINFOBAR` | `"feature_UserInfoBar"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_VERTICAL_GROUP_HEADER` | `"feature_vertical_group_header"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FEATURE_ZOOM` | `"feature_Zoom"`
`public static final int` | `FIELD_FILTERABLE` | `95`
`public static final int` | `FIELD_SORTRABLE` | `96`
`public static final int` | `FILTER` | `25`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FILTER_MAIN_REPORT_KEY` | `"null"`
`public static final int` | `FILTER_MORE` | `67`
`public static final int` | `FILTER_TOPN` | `62`
`public static final int` | `FILTERALL` | `1`
`public static final int` | `FILTERBOMN` | `4`
`public static final int` | `FILTERCONTEXTMAXVALUE` | `10`
`public static final int` | `FILTERENABLE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `FILTERMORE` | `8`
`public static final int` | `FILTERTOPN` | `2`
`public static final int` | `FIRST_PAGE` | `20`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `FROM_DESIGNER` | `"ispreviewfordesigner"`
`public static final int` | `GET_ACTION_STATUS` | `148`
`public static final int` | `GET_DATACONTAINERS` | `186`
`public static final int` | `GET_DATACONTAINERS_ON_QUERY` | `178`
`public static final int` | `GET_DRILL_FILTER` | `174`
`public static final int` | `GET_DYNAMIC_RESOURCE` | `19`
`public static final int` | `GET_EXPORT_PARAMS` | `198`
`public static final int` | `GET_FILTER_CONTROL_DEF` | `187`
`public static final int` | `GET_FILTER_CONTROL_MORE_VALUE_LIST` | `180`
`public static final int` | `GET_GOOGLE_MAP_DATA` | `188`
`public static final int` | `GET_NLS_LSIT` | `193`
`public static final int` | `GET_OLEOBJ_RESOURCE` | `108`
`public static final int` | `GET_PARAM_INFORMATION` | `176`
`public static final int` | `GET_REPORT_LIST` | `177`
`public static final int` | `GET_USED_PARAMS` | `175`
`public static final int` | `GETMAINUI` | `201`
`public static final int` | `GETPAGE` | `196`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `GIFEXP` | `".gif"`
`public static final int` | `GODETAIL` | `104`
`public static final int` | `GODOWN` | `103`
`public static final int` | `GODOWNENABLE` | `512`
`public static final int` | `GOTO` | `101`
`public static final int` | `GOTO_PAGE` | `24`
`public static final int` | `GOTOBYVALUEENABLE` | `256`
`public static final int` | `GOTODETAILENABLE` | `2048`
`public static final int` | `GOTOENABLE` | `128`
`public static final int` | `GOUP` | `102`
`public static final int` | `GOUPENABLE` | `1024`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `GROUPBY` | `"groupBy"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `GROUPVALUE` | `"groupValue"`
`public static final int` | `H_CHART_PLATFORM` | `40038`
`public static final int` | `H_CREATE_CHART` | `40011`
`public static final int` | `H_CREATE_CROSSTAB` | `40012`
`public static final int` | `H_CREATE_SECTION` | `40013`
`public static final int` | `H_CREATE_TABLE` | `40014`
`public static final int` | `H_NEW_REPORT_SET` | `40066`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_CHART_DEFINITION` | `40054`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_CHART_LABEL` | `40058`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_CHART_LEGEND` | `40057`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_CHART_PAPER` | `40037`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_CONVERT_DATA_FIELDS` | `40055`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_CROSSTAB` | `40039`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_GROUP` | `40040`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_MULTI_VALUE` | `40041`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_PARAMETER_FIELD` | `40042`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_REPORT_BODY` | `40043`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_REPORT_PARAMETER` | `40056`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_SECTION_OBJECT` | `40044`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_SECTION_PANEL` | `40045`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_TABLE` | `40046`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_TABLE_CELL` | `40047`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_TABLE_ROW` | `40048`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_TABULAR` | `40049`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_TABULAR_CELL` | `40050`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_TEXT_BOX` | `40051`
`public static final int` | `H_PROP_TO_CROSSTAB` | `40052`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `HAS_JOIN_PATH` | `"hasJoinPath"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `HAS_SUBMITED` | `"hasSubmited"`
`public static final int` | `HCHARTFORMATDLG` | `40054`
`public static final int` | `HCOLORPICKERDLG` | `40065`
`public static final int` | `HCUSTOMIZE` | `40022`
`public static final int` | `HDBFDLG` | `162`
`public static final int` | `HDBFPROPDLG` | `40015`
`public static final int` | `HDEFAULT` | `40035`
`public static final int` | `HDETAILSECDLG` | `176`
`public static final int` | `HDRAGDLG` | `0`
`public static final int` | `HELP_AGGREGATE_ON_DLG` | `40088`
`public static final int` | `HELP_APPLY_STYLE_DLG` | `40072`
`public static final int` | `HELP_AXIS_X` | `40095`
`public static final int` | `HELP_AXIS_Y` | `40096`
`public static final int` | `HELP_AXIS_Y2` | `40097`
`public static final int` | `HELP_BCFILTER_DLG` | `40069`
`public static final int` | `HELP_BUTTON_PROP_DLG` | `40080`
`public static final int` | `HELP_COND_FMT_DLG` | `40053`
`public static final int` | `HELP_CUSTOMIZED_PAGE` | `40079`
`public static final int` | `HELP_EDIT_CONDITION_BCFILTER_DLG` | `40070`
`public static final int` | `HELP_FILTER_CONTRL_PROP_DLG` | `40081`
`public static final int` | `HELP_FORMULA_EDT_DLG` | `40075`
`public static final int` | `HELP_INS_FILTER_CONTRL_DLG` | `40082`
`public static final int` | `HELP_INS_IMG_DLG` | `40073`
`public static final int` | `HELP_INS_PARAM_CONTRL_DLG` | `40083`
`public static final int` | `HELP_INS_PARAM_FORM_CONTRL_DLG` | `40084`
`public static final int` | `HELP_INSERT_DC_DLG` | `40089`
`public static final int` | `HELP_INSERT_GC_DLG` | `40090`
`public static final int` | `HELP_INSERT_SC_DLG` | `40091`
`public static final int` | `HELP_MEASURE_EDT_DLG` | `40074`
`public static final int` | `HELP_NAVIGATION_PROP_DLG` | `40085`
`public static final int` | `HELP_ORDER_SELECT_N_DLG` | `40071`
`public static final int` | `HELP_PARAM_CONTROL_PROP_DLG` | `40086`
`public static final int` | `HELP_PARAM_FORM_CONTROL_PROP_DLG` | `40087`
`public static final int` | `HELP_SELECT_FIELD_DLG` | `40093`
`public static final int` | `HELP_SELECT_GROUP_POSITION_DLG` | `40092`
`public static final int` | `HELP_SELECT_RES_DLG` | `40076`
`public static final int` | `HENCODINGDLG` | `40059`
`public static final int` | `HEXPHTML` | `149`
`public static final int` | `HEXPPDF` | `150`
`public static final int` | `HEXPPS` | `153`
`public static final int` | `HEXPRTF` | `154`
`public static final int` | `HEXPTXT` | `151`
`public static final int` | `HEXPXLS` | `152`
`public static final int` | `HEXPXML` | `155`
`public static final int` | `HFILTER_BOTTOMN` | `40036`
`public static final int` | `HFILTER_TOPN` | `40033`
`public static final int` | `HFILTERM` | `40005`
`public static final int` | `HFLT` | `40016`
`public static final int` | `HFORMULA` | `184`
`public static final int` | `HGOTOPAGEDLG` | `40067`
`public static final int` | `HGRPDLG` | `177`
`public static final int` | `HGRPHEADSECPROPDLG` | `173`
`public static final int` | `HIDEN_TABLE_COLUMN` | `136`
`public static final int` | `HIMGPROPDLG` | `40017`
`public static final int` | `HLABELDLG` | `160`
`public static final int` | `HLABELPROPDLG` | `40018`
`public static final int` | `HNEWREPORTDLG` | `40019`
`public static final int` | `HNEWRPTSET` | `40007`
`public static final int` | `HNEWTOOLBARNAMEDLG` | `40020`
`public static final int` | `HOPENRPTDLG` | `40021`
`public static final int` | `HPAGEDLG` | `40023`
`public static final int` | `HPAGEFOOTSECPROPDLG` | `175`
`public static final int` | `HPAGEHEADSECPROPDLG` | `172`
`public static final int` | `HPARAM` | `159`
`public static final int` | `HPARAMDLG` | `165`
`public static final int` | `HPARAMETERMULTIDLG` | `40077`
`public static final int` | `HPARAMPROPDLG` | `166`
`public static final int` | `HPDFENCRYPTDLG` | `40060`
`public static final int` | `HPDFSIGNDLG` | `40061`
`public static final int` | `HPREPD` | `158`
`public static final int` | `HPRINT` | `40024`
`public static final int` | `HRECORDNUMBERDLG` | `40062`
`public static final int` | `HRENAMESHEETDLG` | `40063`
`public static final int` | `HRPTFOOTSECPROPDLG` | `174`
`public static final int` | `HRPTHEADSECPROPDLG` | `171`
`public static final int` | `HRPTPROPDLG` | `40025`
`public static final int` | `HSAVE` | `148`
`public static final int` | `HSAVEALERTDLG` | `0`
`public static final int` | `HSAVEAS` | `40026`
`public static final int` | `HSAVERESULT` | `40027`
`public static final int` | `HSAVEVALIDATEDLG` | `40064`
`public static final int` | `HSEAR` | `40028`
`public static final int` | `HSECDLG` | `170`
`public static final int` | `HSELECTJOINPATHDLG` | `0`
`public static final int` | `HSELECTPARAMETERDLG` | `40056`
`public static final int` | `HSELECTVALUEDLG` | `40029`
`public static final int` | `HSORTDLG` | `40030`
`public static final int` | `HSPECFDLG` | `167`
`public static final int` | `HSPECFPROPDLG` | `40031`
`public static final int` | `HSPLITCELL` | `40032`
`public static final int` | `HSTYLEDLG` | `164`
`public static final int` | `HSUMMARY` | `185`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `HTMEXP` | `".html"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `HTML` | `"html"`
`public static final int` | `HTOCHARTDLG` | `40006`
`public static final int` | `HTOCHATDLG` | `40034`
`public static final int` | `HZOOMDLG` | `40068`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `IN` | `"in"`
`public static final int` | `INSERT_COMPONENT` | `116`
`public static final int` | `INSERT_CROSSTAB_MEASURE` | `64`
`public static final int` | `INSERT_DBFIELDS` | `74`
`public static final int` | `INSERT_DIMENSIONS_ON_CROSSTAB` | `40`
`public static final int` | `INSERT_FIELD` | `146`
`public static final int` | `INSERT_GROUP_ON_SECTION` | `72`
`public static final int` | `INSERT_GROUP_ON_TABLE` | `70`
`public static final int` | `INSERT_PICTURE` | `147`
`public static final int` | `INSERT_TABLE_COLUMN` | `93`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `INST_NAME` | `"inst_name"`
`public static final int` | `INTERACTIVE_EXPORT_PARAMS` | `200`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `IS_DIGITALID_CHECKOK` | `"is_digitalid_checkok"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `IS_NOT_NULL` | `"isnotnull"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `IS_NULL` | `"isnull"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `IS_SAVE_IN_LOCAL` | `"is_save_in_local"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `IS_SAVE_TO_FILE` | `"Save_to_File"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `IS_SAVE_TO_VERSION` | `"Save_to_Version"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `IS_SHOW` | `"is_show"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `IS_USE_SCRIPT_API` | `"is_use_script_api"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ISALL` | `"isall"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ISCONTENT` | `"isContent"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ISDYNAMIC` | `"isDynamic"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ISESPECIALCONNECT` | `"isEspecialConnect"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ISEXTRA_CHANNEL` | `"isExtraChannel"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ISMATCH_CASE` | `"isMatchCase"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ISNOFRAME` | `"isNoFrame"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ISRANGEALL` | `"israngeall"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ISRMI` | `"isRMI"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ISUP` | `"isUp"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ISVALUELIST` | `"ISVALUELIST"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ISWHOLE_WORD` | `"isWholeWord"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `JOIN_PATH` | `"joinPath"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `JOIN_PATH_FOR_OPEN` | `"joinpathForOpen"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `JOIN_PATH_FOR_OPEN_OK` | `"joinpathForOpenOk"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `JPGEXP` | `".jpg"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `JRS_AUTO_REFRESH_DATA` | `"jrs.auto_refresh_data"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `JRS_AUTO_REFRESH_DATA_TIME` | `"jrs.auto_refresh_data_time"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `JRS_FILE` | `"jrs.file"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `JRS_RESOURCE_PATH` | `"jrs.resource_path"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `JSCODE` | `"jscode"`
`public static final int` | `LAST_PAGE` | `23`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LESS_THAN` | `"lt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LESS_THAN_EQUALS` | `"leq"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `LIKE` | `"like"`
`public static final int` | `LINK` | `30`
`public static final int` | `LINK_CONTENT` | `195`
`public static final int` | `LINKDETAIL` | `110`
`public static final int` | `LINKREPORTENABLE` | `16384`
`public static final int` | `LOCK_SCREEN` | `48`
`public static final int` | `LOGIC_WITHEXIST_AND` | `1`
`public static final int` | `LOGIC_WITHEXIST_OR` | `2`
`public static final int` | `LOGIC_WITHEXIST_REPLACE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `MAX_OP` | `201`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `MEASURE_NAME` | `"meaname"`
`public static final int` | `MERGE_TABULAR` | `35`
`public static final int` | `MODIFY_FLY_FORMULA` | `153`
`public static final int` | `MODIFY_FLY_MEASURE` | `157`
`public static final int` | `MODIFY_TABLE_GROUP` | `165`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `MORE_THAN` | `"gt"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `MORE_THAN_EQUALS` | `"geq"`
`public static final int` | `MOVE_COMPONENT` | `32`
`public static final int` | `MOVE_FIELD` | `133`
`public static final int` | `NAVIGATE_DETAIL` | `57`
`public static final int` | `NAVIGATE_DRILLPATH` | `130`
`public static final int` | `NAVIGATOR` | `58`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `NEW_CATALOG` | `"newCatalog"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `NEW_OPEN_TASK_ID` | `"j$vm_pid_spare"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `NEW_RPT_NAME` | `"newRptName"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `NEWWINDOW` | `"newWindow"`
`public static final int` | `NEXT_PAGE` | `22`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `NOT_BETWEEN` | `"notbetween"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `NOT_EQUALS` | `"neq"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `NOT_IN` | `"notin"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `NOT_LIKE` | `"notlile"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `OLD_OPEN_TASK_ID` | `"j$vm_pid_background"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `OLD_OPERATE` | `"old_op"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `OLD_PARAMS_TRANSLATE` | `"old_params"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `OLE_FILENAME` | `"ole_filename"`
`public static final int` | `ON_SCREEN_FILTER` | `181`
`public static final int` | `ONESTEP_SEARCH` | `128`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `ONLY_GET_INFO` | `"only_get_info"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `OPEN_FILENAME` | `"open_filename"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `OPEN_MULTIPLE_FILE_PATH` | `"open_multiple_file_path"`
`public static final int` | `OPEN_NEW_REPORT` | `56`
`public static final int` | `OPEN_REPORT` | `134`
`public static final int` | `OPEN_REPORT_SET` | `26`
`public static final int` | `OPEN_RPT_SHEETS` | `77`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `OPEN_RPT_TYPE` | `"open_rpt_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `OPEN_TASK_ID` | `"j$vm_pid"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `OPEN_TASK_LAST_STEP` | `"lastStep"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `OPEN_TYPE` | `"opentype"`
`public static final int` | `OPEN_TYPE_LINKRPT` | `3`
`public static final int` | `OPEN_TYPE_MDRPT` | `4`
`public static final int` | `OPEN_TYPE_NEWRPT` | `5`
`public static final int` | `OPEN_TYPE_RPTSET` | `1`
`public static final int` | `OPEN_TYPE_RPTSHEET` | `2`
`public static final int` | `OPEN_TYPE_RSDBURSTING` | `7`
`public static final int` | `OPEN_TYPE_RSDRPT` | `6`
`public static final int` | `OPEN_TYPE_UNKNOWN` | `-1`
`public static final int` | `OPENDLG` | `111`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `OPERATE` | `"op"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `OPTION_FORMAT` | `"option_format"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `OR` | `"OR"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PAGENUM` | `"pn"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PANEL_INST_NAME` | `"panel_inst_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARAM_HAS_AXISX` | `"hasAxisX"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARAM_HAS_AXISY1` | `"hasAxisY1"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARAM_HAS_AXISY2` | `"hasAxisY2"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARAM_HAS_AXISZ` | `"hasAxisZ"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARAM_HAS_BULLET` | `"hasBullet"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARAM_HAS_THRESHOLDLINE` | `"hasThresholdLine"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARAM_PROPERTIES` | `"param_properties"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARAMETERS` | `"parameters"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PARENT_DS_ID` | `"parent_ds_id"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PATHINFO` | `"pathinfo"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PDF` | `"pdf"`
`public static final int` | `PDF_SIGN_DIGITALID_FILE_VERIFY` | `92`
`public static final int` | `PIVOT_ON_CROSSTAB` | `38`
`public static final int` | `PIVOT_SECTION_GROUP_HEADER` | `81`
`public static final int` | `PIVOT_TABLE_GROUP_HEADER` | `80`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PNGEXP` | `".png"`
`public static final int` | `PRESAVE_FLY_FORMULA` | `161`
`public static final int` | `PRESAVE_FLY_MEASURE` | `162`
`public static final int` | `PREV_PAGE` | `21`
`public static final int` | `PREVIEW` | `125`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `PREVIEW_MODE` | `"preview_mode"`
`public static final int` | `PRINT` | `29`
`public static final int` | `PROPERTYENABLE` | `8192`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `QUERYSTRING` | `"QueryString"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RECINDX` | `"recIndex"`
`public static final int` | `RECORD_NUMBER` | `131`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REDIRECT_URL` | `"redirect_url"`
`public static final int` | `REDO` | `85`
`public static final int` | `REFRESH` | `83`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REFRESH_ARRAY` | `"refreshArray"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REFRESH_DRILLFILTER` | `"|drillfilter|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REFRESH_DRILLPATH` | `"|drillpathtree|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REFRESH_DSO` | `"|dsotree|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REFRESH_LINKPATH` | `"|linkpath|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REFRESH_MAINMENU` | `"|mainmenu|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REFRESH_REPORT` | `"|report|"`
`public static final int` | `REFRESH_REPORT_DATA` | `163`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REFRESH_RPTSETBAR` | `"|rptsetbar|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REFRESH_SARCH_ALL` | `"refreshSearchAll"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REFRESH_SEARCH` | `"|search|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REFRESH_TOC` | `"|toctree|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REFRESH_TOOLBAR` | `"|commontoolbar|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REFRESH_TOOLBOX` | `"|toolbox|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REFRESH_USERINFOBAR` | `"|userinfobar|"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REFRESHDIVS` | `"refreshDIVs"`
`public static final int` | `REMEMBER_SAVE_FILTER` | `109`
`public static final int` | `REMEMBER_SHOW_MESSAGE` | `132`
`public static final int` | `REMOVE_COMPONENT` | `122`
`public static final int` | `REMOVE_CROSSTAB_MEASURE` | `65`
`public static final int` | `REMOVE_DBFIELDS` | `75`
`public static final int` | `REMOVE_DIMENSION_ON_CROSSTAB` | `49`
`public static final int` | `REMOVE_DRILL_FILTER` | `173`
`public static final int` | `REMOVE_FLY_RESOURCE` | `158`
`public static final int` | `REMOVE_GROUP_ON_SECTION` | `73`
`public static final int` | `REMOVE_GROUP_ON_TABLE` | `71`
`public static final int` | `REMOVE_TABLE_COLUMN` | `94`
`public static final int` | `REMOVEFILTERENABLE` | `131072`
`public static final int` | `RENAME_CURRENT_RPTSHEET` | `98`
`public static final int` | `RENAME_RPT_SHEETS` | `89`
`public static final int` | `REPLACE_TABLE_COLUMN` | `120`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REPORT_NAME` | `"report_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REPORT_PAGE_MODE_LOGIC` | `"logic_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REPORT_PAGE_MODE_PHYSICAL` | `"physical_page"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REPORT_PAGE_PANEL` | `"REPORT_PAGE_PANEL"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REPORT_PANEL` | `"REPORT_PANEL"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REPORT_RST` | `"reportRst"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REPORTSET_PROFILE` | `"reportset_profile"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REPORTSET_RESOLUTION` | `"reportset_resolution"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `REQUEST` | `"request"`
`public static final int` | `REQUEST_UNLOCK_SCREEN` | `47`
`public static final int` | `RERUNENGINE` | `100`
`public static final int` | `RESET_REPORT` | `76`
`public static final int` | `RESETSECTION` | `105`
`public static final int` | `RESIZE_COMPONENT` | `33`
`public static final int` | `RESIZE_MAINPAGE_PANEL` | `97`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RESIZE_PANEL` | `"|resizepanel|"`
`public static final int` | `RESIZE_SECTIONPANEL` | `127`
`public static final int` | `RESIZE_TABLE_CELL` | `36`
`public static final int` | `ROTATE_CROSSTAB` | `42`
`public static final int` | `ROTATE_TABLE` | `112`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RPT_NAME` | `"rptname"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RPT_NAMES` | `"rptNames"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RPTSET` | `"rptset"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RPTSET_ID` | `"rptsetid"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RPTSHEET` | `"rptsheet"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `RUNRPTPARAMS` | `"run_report_Params"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SAME_REPORT_NAME` | `"SameReportName"`
`public static final int` | `SAVE` | `82`
`public static final int` | `SAVE_AS` | `61`
`public static final int` | `SAVE_RESULT` | `51`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SAVE_RESULT_TYPE` | `"save_result_type"`
`public static final int` | `SAVE_RPT_SHEETS` | `90`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SAVE_TYPE` | `"savetype"`
`public static final int` | `SAVE_WEBCONTROL_RUNTIME_VALUES` | `172`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SCENE_ID` | `"sceneId"`
`public static final int` | `SEARCH_NEXT` | `34`
`public static final int` | `SEARCHENABLE` | `262144`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SEPARATOR1` | `"@"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SEPARATOR2` | `"~"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SEPARATOR3` | `","`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SERVERHOST` | `"serverhost"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SERVERPORT` | `"serverport"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SERVERSCHEME` | `"serverscheme"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SESSION` | `"session"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SESSION_ID` | `"sessionid"`
`public static final int` | `SET_ACTIVE_REPORT` | `54`
`public static final int` | `SET_CROSSTAB_EXPAND_STATE` | `53`
`public static final int` | `SET_DLG_STATUS` | `66`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SHEETIDX` | `"shtidx"`
`public static final int` | `SHOW_DRILLPATH` | `18`
`public static final int` | `SHOW_DSO` | `17`
`public static final int` | `SHOW_GRIDS` | `139`
`public static final int` | `SHOW_HIDE_COMPONENT` | `190`
`public static final int` | `SHOW_TOC` | `16`
`public static final int` | `SHOW_TOOLBAR` | `123`
`public static final int` | `SHOW_TOOLBOX` | `115`
`public static final int` | `SHOW_USERINFOBAR` | `15`
`public static final int` | `SNAP_GRIDS` | `140`
`public static final int` | `SORT` | `12`
`public static final int` | `SORT_ASCENDING` | `0`
`public static final int` | `SORT_DESCENDING` | `1`
`public static final int` | `SORT_NOTSORTED` | `2`
`public static final int` | `SORTENABLE` | `2`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_CATALOGPATHONDISK` | `"special_catalogpathondisk"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_CATALOGPATHONSERVER` | `"special_catalogpathonserver"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_FETCH_DATE` | `"special_fetchdate"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_FETCH_TIME` | `"special_fetchtime"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_GLOBAL_PAGE_N_OF_M` | `"special_globalpagenofm"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_GLOBAL_PAGE_NUMBER` | `"special_globalpagenumber"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_GLOBAL_TOTAL_PAGE_NUMBER` | `"special_globaltotalpagenumber"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_GROUP_NAME` | `"special_groupname"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_GROUP_NUMBER` | `"special_groupnumber"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_MODIFIED_DATE` | `"special_modifieddate"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_MODIFIED_TIME` | `"special_modifiedtime"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_PAGE_N_OF_M` | `"special_pagenofm"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_PAGE_NUMBER` | `"special_pagenumber"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_PEPORTPATHONDISK` | `"special_reportpathondisk"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_PEPORTPATHONSERVER` | `"special_reportpathonserver"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_PRINT_DATE` | `"special_printdate"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_PRINT_TIME` | `"special_printtime"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_RECORD_NUMBER` | `"special_recordnumber"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_SQL_STATEMENT` | `"special_sqlstatement"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_TASK_ID` | `"special_taskid"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_TOTAL_FETCH_RECORDS` | `"special_totalfetchrecords"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_TOTAL_GROUP_NUMBER` | `"special_totalgroupnumber"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_TOTAL_PAGE_NUMBER` | `"special_totalpagenumber"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_TOTAL_RECORDS` | `"special_totalrecords"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `SPECIAL_USER_NAME` | `"special_username"`
`public static final int` | `SPLIT_TABULAR_CELL` | `46`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `STACKIDX` | `"stkidx"`
`public static final int` | `START_CLOSE_REPORT_TASK` | `142`
`public static final int` | `STYLE` | `86`
`public static final int` | `SUBMIT_FIELD_FORMAT_CONDITION` | `150`
`public static final int` | `SUBMIT_PARAMETERS` | `78`
`public static final int` | `SWITCH_AGG_FUNCTION` | `197`
`public static final int` | `SWITCH_DY_FORMULA` | `159`
`public static final int` | `SWITCH_SIMPLE_VIEW_MODE` | `145`
`public static final int` | `TABLE_AGGREGATE_ON_DC` | `168`
`public static final int` | `TABLE_COLUMN_HORIZONTAL_TO_DETAIL` | `170`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TABLE_EXCEED_PAGESIZE` | `"table_exceed_pagesize"`
`public static final int` | `TABLE_ROW_VERTICAL_TO_DETAIL` | `169`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_ENABLE_NLS` | `"jrs.enable_nls"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAG_IS_NOT_TEMP_FILE` | `"tag_is_not_temp_file"`
`public static final int` | `TAGLIB_ACTION` | `124`
`public static final int` | `TAGLIB_ACTION_FILTER` | `1`
`public static final int` | `TAGLIB_ACTION_SORT` | `0`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TAGLIB_OPERATE` | `"taglib_op"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TARGET_ID` | `"jro__target"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TARGET_URI` | `"targeturi"`
`public static final int` | `TO_BACKGROUND` | `143`
`public static final int` | `TO_CHART` | `113`
`public static final int` | `TO_CROSSTAB` | `114`
`public static final int` | `TOC_ACTION` | `63`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TOOLBAR_ANALYSIS_NAME` | `"Analysis"`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_AUTOREFRESHREPORT_MODE` | `44`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_BC_FILTER` | `42`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_CHANGE_PARMETERS` | `45`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_CHARTTYPE` | `29`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_CHECKRSC` | `99997`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TOOLBAR_CUSTOMIZESTYLE_NAME` | `"<Custom>"`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_DELETE` | `43`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_DSOTREE` | `13`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_EDIT_MARK` | `32`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_END` | `5`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_EXPORTTOHTML` | `34`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_EXPORTTOPDF` | `35`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_EXPORTTOPS` | `40`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_EXPORTTORTF` | `37`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_EXPORTTOTEXT` | `39`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_EXPORTTOXLS` | `38`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_EXPORTTOXML` | `36`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_FILTER` | `25`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_GROUP` | `99999`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_HELP` | `15`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TOOLBAR_INHERITSTYLE_NAME` | `"<Inherit Style>"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TOOLBAR_INHERITSTYLE_VALUE` | `"Inherit_Style"`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_LINE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_MERGE` | `31`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_NAVFIRST` | `2`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_NAVNEXT` | `4`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_NAVPREVIOUS` | `3`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_NEW` | `16`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_OPEN` | `17`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PAGE` | `6`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PAGESETUP` | `21`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_PRINT` | `22`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_RECORD_NUMBER` | `33`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_REDO` | `8`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_REFRESH` | `10`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_RESET` | `99998`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ROTATECROSSTAB` | `28`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ROTATETABLE` | `41`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_SAVE` | `18`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_SAVEAS` | `19`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_SAVERESULT` | `20`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_SEARCH` | `9`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_SORT` | `24`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_SPLIT` | `30`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TOOLBAR_STANDARD_NAME` | `"Standard"`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_STYLE` | `23`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TOOLBAR_STYLE_NO_STYLE_NAME` | `""`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_TOCHART` | `26`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_TOCROSSTAB` | `27`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_TOCTREE` | `12`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_TOOLBOX` | `11`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_UNDO` | `7`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_USERINFOBAR` | `14`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TOOLBAR_VIEW_NAME` | `"View"`
`public static final int` | `TOOLBAR_ZOOM` | `1`
`public static final int` | `TOPNENABLE` | `65536`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TPLXP` | `".tpl"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TRANSLATE` | `"translate"`
`public static final int` | `TURNTOENABLE` | `4096`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_BOOLEAN` | `"Boolean"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DATE` | `"Date"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DATETIME` | `"DateTime"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_NUMBER` | `"Number"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_STRING` | `"String"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_TIME` | `"Time"`
`public static final int` | `UIEVENT` | `137`
`public static final int` | `UNDO` | `84`
`public static final int` | `UNKNOWN_OP` | `-1`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `URI_ACTION_TASK_ID` | `"actiontaskid"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `URI_COLUMN` | `"col"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `URI_COMPONENT` | `"comp"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `URI_FILTERCLEAR` | `"filterclear"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `URI_IS_CACHE_ACTION` | `"iscacheaction"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `URI_IS_INPUT` | `"isInput"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `URI_IS_TOPN` | `"istopn"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `URI_ISDATASET` | `"isdataset"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `URI_LOGIC` | `"logic"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `URI_LOGIC_WITHEXIST` | `"logicWithExist"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `URI_OPERATE` | `"operate"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `URI_ORDER` | `"ord"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `URI_SORT_TYPE` | `"sort_type"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `URI_START_POSITION` | `"start_position"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `URI_SUBREPORTKEY` | `"subrptkey"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `URI_TOPN_VALUE` | `"topn_value"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `URI_VALUE` | `"value"`
`public static final int` | `USE_NEW_DHTML_PATH` | `1`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `USE_THREAD_RUN` | `"use_thread_run"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `USER_AGENT` | `"user-agent"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `USER_NAME` | `"username"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `USER_SKIN` | `"userskin"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `VALUE_INDEX` | `"valueIndex"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `VALUE_NAME` | `"value"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `VALUE_RANGE_INDEX` | `"valueRangeIndex"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `VALUE_RANGE_NAME` | `"valueRange"`
`public static final int` | `WEBPAGE_REFRESH` | `191`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `WINDOWNAME` | `"winName"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `X_VALUE` | `"xValue"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `Z_VALUE` | `"zValue"`
`public static final int` | `ZOOM` | `50`

jet.webreport.*

jet.webreport.beans.Parameter
`public static final transient int` | `MULTIPLE` | `8`
`public static final transient int` | `ONLYSELC` | `2`
`public static final transient int` | `REFERDBY` | `4`
`public static final transient int` | `REQUIRED` | `1`

jet.webreport.beans.Property
`public static final transient int` | `STRING_TYPE_FONT` | `1`
`public static final transient int` | `STRING_TYPE_STRING` | `0`
`public static final transient int` | `STRING_TYPE_STRINGLIST` | `2`

jet.webreport.service.builder.ResourceTreeBuilder
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_CATEGORY` | `"category"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_COMPONENT` | `"component"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DATASOURCE` | `"datasource"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DETAIL` | `"detail"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DIMENSION` | `"dimension"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DYNAMIC` | `"dynamic"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DYNAMIC_FORMULA` | `"dynamic.formula"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DYNAMIC_FORMULA_ADD` | `"dynamic.formula.add"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DYNAMIC_FORMULA_ERROR` | `"dynamic.formula.error"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DYNAMIC_FORMULA_ROOT` | `"dynamic.formula.root"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DYNAMIC_FORMULA_USED` | `"dynamic.formula.used"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DYNAMIC_FORMULA_USED_ERROR` | `"dynamic.formula.used.error"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DYNAMIC_MEASURE` | `"dynamic.measure"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DYNAMIC_MEASURE_ADD` | `"dynamic.measure.add"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DYNAMIC_MEASURE_ERROR` | `"dynamic.measure.error"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DYNAMIC_MEASURE_ROOT` | `"dynamic.measure.root"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DYNAMIC_MEASURE_USED` | `"dynamic.measure.used"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DYNAMIC_MEASURE_USED_ERROR` | `"dynamic.measure.used.error"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_HANDLE` | `"handle"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_MAPPING_NAME` | `"mapping_name"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_MEASURE` | `"measure"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_SQLTYPE` | `"sql"`

jet.webreport.util.JNode
`public static final transient java.lang.String` | `ATT_PREFIX` | `"att."`
`public static final transient java.lang.String` | `HIDE_SURFIX` | `".hide"`
`public static final transient java.lang.String` | `MAP_SURFIX` | `".map"`
`public static final transient java.lang.String` | `NODE_DESC` | `"node.desc"`
`public static final transient java.lang.String` | `NODE_ID` | `"node.id"`
`public static final transient java.lang.String` | `NODE_NAME` | `"node.name"`
`public static final transient java.lang.String` | `NODE_PATH` | `"node.path"`
`public static final transient java.lang.String` | `NODE_TYPE` | `"node.type"`
`public static final transient java.lang.String` | `NODE_VALU` | `"node.value"`
`public static final transient java.lang.String` | `TAG_SURFIX` | `".tag"`
`public static final transient java.lang.String` | `TYPE_ROOT` | `"root"`

toolkit.db.*

toolkit.db.api.ColumnInfo
`public static final int` | `NON_REF_SELECT_COLUMN` | `-2147483647`
`public static final int` | `NON_SELECT_COLUMN` | `-2147483648`

toolkit.db.api.ConnectionInfo
`public static final int` | `ENCODING_AUTO` | `0`
`public static final int` | `ENCODING_NO` | `2`
`public static final int` | `ENCODING_YES` | `1`
`public static final int` | `EXTRA_NAME_JDBC` | `0`
`public static final int` | `EXTRA_NAME_USERDEFINED` | `1`
`public static final int` | `READ_ONLY_DEFAULT` | `1`
`public static final int` | `READ_ONLY_FALSE` | `0`
`public static final int` | `READ_ONLY_TRUE` | `2`
`public static final int` | `TABLE_QUALIFIED_PATTERN_THREE_PARTS` | `2`
`public static final int` | `TABLE_QUALIFIED_PATTERN_TWO_PARTS` | `1`
`public static final int` | `TABLE_QUALIFIED_PATTERN_UNQUALIFIED` | `0`
`public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_DEFAULT` | `0`
`public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_NONE` | `1`
`public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_READ_COMMITTED` | `3`
`public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_READ_UNCOMMITTED` | `2`
`public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_REPEATABLE_READ` | `4`
`public static final int` | `TRANSACTION_SERIALIZABLE` | `5`

toolkit.db.api.ParameterInfo
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_BOOLEAN` | `"Boolean"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_CURRENCY` | `"Currency"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DATE` | `"Date"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_DATETIME` | `"DateTime"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_INTEGER` | `"Integer"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_NUMBER` | `"Number"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_STRING` | `"String"`
`public static final java.lang.String` | `TYPE_TIME` | `"Time"`

toolkit.db.api.SQLMapInfo
`public static final int` | `PATTERN_1PART_NAME` | `0`
`public static final int` | `PATTERN_2PART_NAME` | `1`
`public static final int` | `PATTERN_3PART_NAME` | `2`

toolkit.db.queryoptimization.ConnectionInfo
`public static final int` | `CONNECTION_TYPE_JDBC` | `1`
`public static final int` | `CONNECTION_TYPE_JNDI` | `0`

Overview | Package | Class | Tree | Deprecated | Index | Help
PREV NEXT | FRAMES NO FRAMES